

Alignment of

The Creative Curriculum[®] for Preschool



WITH

Alignment of *The Creative Curriculum*[®] for Preschool with Delaware Early Learning Foundations: Preschool

This document aligns the content in *Delaware Early Learning Foundations: Preschool* with the goals and ideals of *The Creative Curriculum*[®] for *Preschool*. *The Creative Curriculum*[®] for *Preschool* is a comprehensive, research-based curriculum designed to help educators at all levels of experience plan and implement a developmentally appropriate, content-rich program for children with diverse backgrounds and skill levels.

References

Delaware Department of Education. (2010). *Delaware early learning foundations: Preschool*. Dover, DE: Author. Content retrieved from http://www.dieec.udel.edu/sites/dieec.udel.edu/files/pdfs/early_childhood_professionals/elfpreschool9-10.pdf

Teaching Strategies, LLC. (2010). The Creative Curriculum® for preschool. Washington, DC: Author.

Table of Contents

Teaching Guides

Balls Study	1 - 29
Beginning the Year	30 - 63
Buildings Study	64 – 95
Clothes Study	96 - 130
Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study	131 – 159
Trees Study	160 - 200

Daily Resources

Book Discussion Cards	201 - 205
Intentional Teaching Cards	206 - 247
Mighty Minutes	248 - 261

Balls Study State: Delaware Early Learning Foundations: Preschool Subject: Early Childhood Education Grade: Ages 3-5

STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.SE.	Social Emotional Development (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR	DE.EO.I 0.0E.	Self-Regulation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE38.	Recognize, label and express a range of feelings and needs appropriately (Ex: happy, sad, frustrated, angry, fearful, etc.)
		Balls Studyp. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloudp. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Timep. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Timep. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Timep. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Timep. 39 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Timep. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 52 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Timep. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloudp. 59 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE39.	Begin to understand that feelings are separate from actions and that it is acceptable to have a range of feelings (Ex: from frustrated to really mad)
		Balls Studyp. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloudp. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Timep. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Timep. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 52 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Groupp. 55 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Timep. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE40.	p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group Express feelings through play and artistic representation
		Balls Studyp. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloudp. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Timep. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Timep. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Timep. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 52 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Timep. 55 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Timep. 59 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Groupp. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Timep. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Timep. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Timep. 59 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group

ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE42.	Follow simple rules and routines with minimal help Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE46.	Attempt to solve problems in a positive manner
		Balls Study p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Social Relationships and Cooperation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE51.	Develop and demonstrate positive social skills (Ex: please, thank you, helping a friend, sharing, etc.) Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.AL.	APPROACHES TO LEARNING (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR	DL.LC.FJ.AL.	Engagement and Persistence
	PS.AL37.	Begin to demonstrate the ability to follow a sequence of steps to
UNDERSTANDING	F3.AL37.	create a finished project Balls Study
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 49 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experience
		p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience
STRAND / INDICATOR		Reasoning and Problem Solving
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL38.	Develop the ability to recognize and solve problems through active exploration, including trial and error, interactions and discussions with peers and adults
		Balls Study p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL39.	Develop the ability to classify, compare, and contrast objects, events, and experiences
		Balls Study p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p.67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL41.	Begin to develop the ability to explain and demonstrate strategies to solve problems
		Balls Study
	11	

		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
CTANDADD / CTDAND		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.LL.	LANGUAGE AND LITERACY (Preschool) Receptive Communication
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING	PS.LL32.	Develop listening, watching, attention, and comprehension skills
UNDERSTANDING		Balls Study p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experience p. 50 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience p. 87 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience <t< td=""></t<>
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL33.	p.55 investigation 4 bay 2 sinal Group Follow two- or three-step directions Balls Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experience p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL34.	Identify particular sounds in the environment through different media Balls Study p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group

p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group	
p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes	
p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes	
p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group	
ENDURING PS.LL35. Respond to questions	
UNDERSTANDING	
Balls Study	
p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group	
p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group	
p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group	
p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group	
p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes	
p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group	
p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group	
p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group	
p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group	
p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group	
p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group	
p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group	
p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group	
p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 50 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup	
p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group	
p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup	
p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group	
p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group	
p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud	
p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group	
p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group	
p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time	
p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Mighty Minutes	
p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group	
p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group	
p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud	
p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group	
p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group	
p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group	
p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group	
p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group	
p.68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group	
p.70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time	
p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups	
ENDURING PS.LL36. Increase vocabulary to include prepositions and basic cond	epts
UNDERSTANDING	
Balls Study	
p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group	
p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time	
p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group	
p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud	

		 p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 49 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Expressive Communication
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL37.	Be aware that people communicate in a variety of ways (verbal and non-verbal) Balls Study p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL39.	Play with language such as rhyming Balls Study p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 24 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 47 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 55 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Sma
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL41.	Participate in turn taking in conversations <u>Balls Study</u> p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL42.	Dictate a story to an adult
	1	,

UNDERSTANDING		
		Balls Study
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL43.	Communicate using multiple words/phrases including nouns, verbs, descriptive phrases, prepositions and/or ASL grammatical features
		Balls Study
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL45.	Respond appropriately to messages in conversation
		Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Earge-Group Roundup
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group

p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 49 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experience p. 50 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p.47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p.53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p.67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p.68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group

	1	n 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Chaica Time
		p.70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups
ENDURING	PS.LL46.	Express emotions through language Expressive Communication
UNDERSTANDING		Balls Studyp. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloudp. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Timep. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Timep. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Timep. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 40 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Groupp. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Timep. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloudp. 59 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL48.	Experiment with patterns in words <u>Balls Study</u> p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group Emergent Reading
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and
UNDERSTANDING		other literacy or reading-related activities Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 24 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 25 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investig

		 p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 50 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 88 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 88 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 88 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 88 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 88 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Lear
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL50.	Show increasing awareness of print, familiar signs, labels, and symbols Balls Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL51.	Identify and name letters of the alphabet Balls Study p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 47 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Smal
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL53.	Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words Balls Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group

		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p.70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.LL54.	Know the difference between upper- and lower-case letters
UNDERSTANDING		
		Balls Study
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p.70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.LL55.	Show comprehension by answering questions related to an age-
UNDERSTANDING		appropriate story that has been read or told
		Balls Study
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL56.	Understand the parts of a book and how it is used
UNDERSTANDING		
		Balls Study
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		real sector and the s

	-	
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL57.	Hold a book upright, turn the pages starting at the front of the book, and scan pages left to right and top to bottom
		Balls Study
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p.70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL58.	Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction)
		Balls Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL59.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud Demonstrate that print represents someone's thoughts and ideas
UNDERSTANDING		
		Balls Study
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 57 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL60.	Interpret pictures
		Balls Study
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud

		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL61.	Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words
UNDERSTANDING		Belle Study
		Balls Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL62.	Know that print is read and pictures are not
UNDERSTANDING		Della Chudu
		Balls Study
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL63.	Use scribbles, symbols, or drawings to share experiences
UNDERSTANDING		
		Balls Study
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL64.	Use a variety of writing tools and materials
UNDERSTANDING		
		Balls Study
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL67.	Express self through pretend writing
UNDERSTANDING		Della Study
		Balls Study
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.LL68.	Write in a variety of formats
UNDERSTANDING		Balls Study
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL70.	Use inventive spelling
UNDERSTANDING		
		Balls Study
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group

		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL71.	Develop strength, dexterity, and control needed to use writing tools and materials
		Delle Study
		Balls Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL72.	Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication
		Balls Study
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MA.	Mathematics (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Number and Operations
ENDURING	PS.MA31.	Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a means for
UNDERSTANDING		understanding quantity
		Balls Study
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p.68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence
UNDERSTANDING		Della Oturtu
		Balls Study
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Earge-Group Roundup
		p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		procentrooligation + bay 2 mighty minutes

		- Education (Dec 2) and Course
		 p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA33.	Recognize numbers Balls Study p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA34	Use one-to-one correspondence when counting Balls Study p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA35.	Use language to compare numbers of objects (Ex: more, less, same) <u>Balls Study</u> p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Geometry and Spatial Sense
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA40.	Begin to recognize, name, describe, build, and draw two and three dimensional shapes Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 35 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p.

		p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time p.47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p.53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA42.	Describe how shapes are the same or different (Ex: size, shape, color)
		Balls Study p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p.53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA43.	Demonstrate and describe positions of objects
		Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Patterns
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA44.	Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials <u>Balls Study</u> p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.MA45.	Arrange objects in a series according to one attribute (Ex: shape, size, texture, or color)Balls Study p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group RoundupSort and match a variety of concrete objects according to attributes
UNDERSTANDING		(Ex: color, size, shape <u>Balls Study</u> p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
STRAND / INDICATOR		Measurement
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA48.	Use non-standard (feet, hands, shoes, blocks, yarn) and standard (ruler, yardstick, measuring tape) measures Balls Study

	1	
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA49.	Explore concepts of measurable attributes (Ex: weight, volume, length, time, and temperature)
		Balls Study
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA50.	Begin to compare and sort according to measurement attributes (length, size, weight)
		Balls Study
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.S.	Science (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Sensory Awareness
ENDURING	PS.SC31.	Use senses in purposeful ways to gather information and explore
UNDERSTANDING		the environment
		Balls Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p.67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING	PS.SC32.	Begin to identify and recognize the differences among the senses,
UNDERSTANDING	1 3.3032.	their functions, and the kinds of information they get from each
		sense
		Balls Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
	1	p. 23 Exploring the ropic Day 3 choice tille

		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p.67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Exploration
ENDURING	PS.SC33.	Express their curiosity and investigate questions of interest through
UNDERSTANDING	F 3.3033.	play and exploration
		Balls Study
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.SC34.	Use materials and tools appropriate for problem solving and
UNDERSTANDING		exploration
		Balls Study
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p.70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Inquiry

ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC35. Ask scientific questions Balls Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC36. Investigate and explore their questions using observations ar previous experience to make predictions Balls Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time	nd
Balls Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC36. Investigate and explore their questions using observations ar previous experience to make predictions Balls Study Balls Study	nd
p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC36. Investigate and explore their questions using observations ar previous experience to make predictions Balls Study	nd
p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC36. Investigate and explore their questions using observations ar previous experience to make predictions Balls Study	nd
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC36. Investigate and explore their questions using observations ar previous experience to make predictions Balls Study Balls Study	nd
UNDERSTANDING previous experience to make predictions Balls Study	nd
Balls Study	
p. 16 Exploring the Lopic Day 2 Choice Line	
p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group	
p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group	
p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group	
p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group	
p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group	
p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Earge Group	
p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud	
p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group	
p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group	
p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time	
p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group	
p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group	
p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes	
p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group	
p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time	
p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group	
ENDURING PS.SC37. Provide their own explanations for "how" and "why" things h	appen
UNDERSTANDING	
Balls Study	
p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group	
p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group	
p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time	
p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time	
p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group	
p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group	
p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group	
p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup	
p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group	
p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences	

		 p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 50 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 C
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC38.	p.70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time Use data from an investigation or exploration to draw conclusions and communicate results
		Balls Study p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Knowledge – Living Things
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC39.	Observe, describe, and discuss the natural world of people, animals and plants
		Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences

 p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences 	
p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group	
p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup	
p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group	
p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup	
p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group	
p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group	
p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group	
p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group	
p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud	
p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group	
p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time	
p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group	
p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group	
p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time	
p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group	
p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences	
p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group	
p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes	
p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup	
p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group	
p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time	
p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup	
p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group	
p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group	
p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time	
p.47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup	
p.53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group	
p.67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup	
p.70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time	
ENDURING PS.SC43. Observe, and discuss physical properties of non-living things, b	oth
UNDERSTANDING natural and human made	
Balls Study	
p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group	
p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group	
p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time	
p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time	
p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time	

UNDERSTANDING Balls Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 51 Inbustigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 52 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time PLOURING PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces			
P. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Poundup 9.33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Poundup 9.35 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time 9.36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time 9.37 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group Poundup 9.38 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group 9.38 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group 9.38 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group 9.40 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group 9.41 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group 9.45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group 9.45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group 9.55 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time 9.56 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time 9.57 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time 9.58 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time 9.58 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time 9.68 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group 9.68 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Poundup 9.61 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup 9.61 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup 9.61 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup 9.63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup 9.63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup 9.64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup 9.65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group			
P. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup P. 34 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time P. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time P. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group P. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group P. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group P. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time P. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time P. 40 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time P. 41 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time P. 51 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time P. 51 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time P. 51 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time P. 51 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time P. 52 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time P. 54 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time P. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup P. 66 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup P. 66 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup P. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup P. 68 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup P. 57 Investigation			
P. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 58 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 21 Investigation 1 Day 2			
p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group			
P.38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p.40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p.40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p.40 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p.40 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p.40 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p.51 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p.53 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p.55 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p.56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p.61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p.62 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.64 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p.65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p.66 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.66 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.66 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p.70 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group			
p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 30 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>			
p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 59 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 59 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3			
p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 68 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 61 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 72 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
P. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 58 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 62 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>			
p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Carje Group p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 50 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 1 Dut 2 V Small Group p. 67 Investigation 1 Dut 2 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Dut 2 Large Group p. 72 Investigation 1 Dut 2 Large Group p. 73 Investigation 1 Duy 2 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>			
P. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 72 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 75 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 75 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time			
p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 59 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 60 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group			
p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Source Time p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group P p. 27 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group P p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group P p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routinesSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MM.My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM36.Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routinesBails Study p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 63 C			
bit Sel Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 1 Dutdoor Experiences p. 30 Investigation 1 Dutdoor Experiences p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 42 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 50 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large. Coup p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large. Coup p. 48 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large. Coup p. 48 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large. Coup p. 49 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large. Coup p. 48 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Inv			
p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 72 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 73 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 74 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time			
b9. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group 0. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group P. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group P p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group P p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group P p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 53 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 53 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 53 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Choice Time p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Cleberating Learning Outdoor ExperienceSTANDARD / INDICATORPELCP.PS.MMMy Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATOR UNDERSTANDINGPlaces and Spaces Geography P. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience			
p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time			
p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Arge Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Poundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Zarge-Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Balls Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Sangl Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 5 Day 4 Lorker Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day			
b. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Poundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 62 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 63 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 64 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 72 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time			
p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group public for SDay 2 Large Group public for SDay 3 Large Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Public for Stay 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 21 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 33 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 52 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group <tr< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></tr<>			
p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 30 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Investiga			
p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p.53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p.57 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. EXperiment with effects of their own actions on objects Balls Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Chearating Outdoor Experience <			
p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Balls Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group			
p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Balls Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience Balls			
p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Balls Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Carge Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Inves			
p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p.53 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Balls Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Cleaber and Future History ENDURING UNDERSTAND/INDICATOR PS.MM36. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial etaitonships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Ball			
p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p.53 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Balls Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Cleaber and Future History ENDURING UNDERSTAND/INDICATOR PS.MM36. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial etaitonships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Ball			
expected and performance in the intervent of the intervent o			
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Balls Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.MM. My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Past, Present and Future History ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience PIaces and Spaces Geography STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography ENDURING UNDERSTANDING Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group			p.53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING Balls Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.MM. My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Past, Present and Future History ENDURING PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography Schedular relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 6			p.67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
Balls Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time P. 60 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time P. 61 INDICATOR PS.IMM36. DEVELOP emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience STRAND / INDICATOR PIaces and Spaces Geography ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (ENDURING	PS.SC46.	Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects
p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiencesp. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Groupp. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Timep. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Timep. 47 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Timep. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice TimeP. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice TimeP. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large GroupPast, Present and Future HistoryENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.MM36.Places and Spaces GeographyENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.MM41.Pevelop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right)Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes	UNDERSTANDING		
p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 47 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice TimeSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MM.My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORPast, Present and Future HistoryENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM36.Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routinesSTRAND / INDICATORPlaces and Spaces GeographyENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM41.Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of / under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right)Balls Study p. 62 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes			
p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 53 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.MM. My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 47 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice TimeSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MM.My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORPast, Present and Future HistoryENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM36.Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routinesBalls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceSTRAND / INDICATORPlaces and Spaces GeographyENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM41.Balls Study p. 62 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 60 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group			
p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice TimeSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MM.My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)STAND / INDICATORPast, Present and Future HistoryENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM36.Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routinesBalls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceSTRAND / INDICATORPlaces and Spaces GeographyENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM41.Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right)Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			
p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice TimeSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MM.My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORPast, Present and Future HistoryENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM36.Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routinesBalls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceSTRAND / INDICATORPlaces and Spaces GeographyENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM41.Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			
p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice TimeSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MM.My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORPast, Present and Future HistoryENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM36.Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routinesBalls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceSTRAND / INDICATORPlaces and Spaces GeographyENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM41.Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right)Balls Study p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			
p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice TimeSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MM.My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORPast, Present and Future HistoryENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM36.Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceSTRAND / INDICATORPlaces and Spaces GeographyENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM41.Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right)Balls Study p. 60 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 60 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 60 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 60 Investigation 5 Day 2 Starge Group			
p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice TimeSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MM.My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORPast, Present and Future HistoryENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM36.Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceSTRAND / INDICATORPlaces and Spaces GeographyENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM41.Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right)Balls Study p. 63 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			
STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.MM. My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Past, Present and Future History ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Balls Study p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			
STRAND / INDICATOR Past, Present and Future History ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Balls Study p. 63 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes	STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MM.	My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)
UNDERSTANDING routines Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography ENDURING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group	STRAND / INDICATOR		Past, Present and Future History
UNDERSTANDING routines Balls Study p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography ENDURING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group	ENDURING	PS.MM36.	Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and
p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceSTRAND / INDICATORPlaces and Spaces GeographyENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM41.Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right)Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group	UNDERSTANDING		
p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceSTRAND / INDICATORPlaces and Spaces GeographyENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM41.Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right)Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			
p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			
STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			
ENDURING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Balls Study p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience
UNDERSTANDING relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) <u>Balls Study</u> p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group	STRAND / INDICATOR		Places and Spaces Geography
UNDERSTANDING relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) <u>Balls Study</u> p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group	ENDURING	PS.MM41.	Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial
up/down, left/right) <u>Balls Study</u> p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group	UNDERSTANDING		
Balls Studyp. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Timep. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Groupp. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutesp. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			
p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			
p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			
p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group		11	n 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			
p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group			p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
			p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group			p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
			p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group

STRAND / INDICATOR		Working Together – Government and Communities
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM46.	With support begin to develop problem solving skills Balls Study p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM47.	Help to create rules <u>Balls Study</u> p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM50.	Participate in group decision Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 24 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 34 Investi

		p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 50 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group Koundup
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group Roundup
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
		p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p.47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p.53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p.67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p.68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p.70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.CE.	CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.LO.1 0.0L.	

STRAND / INDICATOR		Music
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE33.	Be exposed to music from other cultures Balls Study
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE34.	Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 58 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 65 Investiga
STRAND / INDICATOR		Movement and Dance
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE35.	Express through movement what is felt and heard in various rhythmic patterns Balls Study p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE36.	Demonstrate an awareness of different musical tempos, patterns, and beats through movement Balls Study p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE37.	Gain awareness of different cultures through experiences with a variety of music and movement activities Balls Study p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE38.	Experience and use movement to reinforce learning in other curricular areas

		Balls Study
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Visual Arts
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE39.	Show interest using different art media and materials in a variety of ways for creative expression and representation
		Balls Study p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE40.	Plan and create original drawings, paintings, models, and other art creations using a variety of media
		Balls Study p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE41.	Share experiences, ideas, and thoughts about artistic creations
		Balls Studyp. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Groupp. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Groupp. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloudp. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Groupp. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Groupp. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Groupp. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Groupp. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Groupp. 29 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Groupp. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Groupp. 31 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Groupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Groupp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 44 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Groupp. 45 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiencep. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Groupp. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Groupp. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Groupp. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Groupp. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundupp. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Groupp. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Groupp. 56 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Groupp. 56 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Groupp. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Timep. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Groupp. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Timep. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Timep. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Groupp. 57 Investigation 4 Da

	1	
		p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
		p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p.70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.CE42.	Use a variety of art materials and activities for sensory experiences
UNDERSTANDING		
		Balls Study
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p.68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p.70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.CE43.	Express interest in and show respect for the creative work of others
	F 3.0L43.	Express interest in and snow respect for the creative work of others
UNDERSTANDING		
		Balls Study
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 49 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experience
		p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
	11	
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group

P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p.70 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time ENDURING VDERSTANDING PS.CE44. Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and creations Balls Study p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 28 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 28 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 31 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 30 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 52 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group <t< th=""></t<>
UNDERSTANDING processes and creations Balls Study p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 30 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 50 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 50 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group Statudy P. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 2 Day 1 Larg
p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 52 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Show imagination and creativity in play Balls Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 38 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 46 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
UNDERSTANDING Balls Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty
 p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups
ENDURING PS.CE47. Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities UNDERSTANDING

STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience ENDURING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with			
P. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group P. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes P. 30 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 31 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes P. 32 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes P. 33 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes P. 34 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes P. 35 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group P. 36 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes P. 36 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes P. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes P. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes P. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes P. 46 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group Poundup P. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group P. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Sarge Group P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Sarge Group P. 61 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes P. 61 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 61 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 61 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes P. 61 Investigation 5 Day 4			
P. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group P. 28 Investigation 1 Pay 1 Large Group P. 28 Investigation 1 Pay 1 Large Group P. 31 Investigation 1 Pay 3 Large Group P. 33 Investigation 2 Pay 1 Large Group P. 34 Investigation 2 Pay 1 Large Group P. 35 Investigation 2 Pay 1 Large Group P. 36 Investigation 2 Pay 1 Large Group P. 37 Investigation 2 Pay 1 Large Group P. 38 Investigation 2 Pay 1 Large Group P. 38 Investigation 3 Pay 1 Rage A-Aloud P. 46 Investigation 3 Pay 1 Rage A-Aloud P. 46 Investigation 3 Pay 1 Rage A-Aloud P. 46 Investigation 3 Pay 1 Rage Group P. 38 Investigation 4 Pay 3 Large Group P. 38 Investigation 5 Pay 1 Small Group P. 36 Investigation 5 Pay 1 Small Group P. 37 Investigation 5 Pay 5 Mail Pay 1 Large Group P. 37 Investigation 5 Pay 5 Mail Pay 1 Large Group P. 37 Investigation 5 Pay 5 Mail Pay 1 Large Group P. 37 Investigation 5 Pay 5 Mail Pay 1 Large Group P. 37 Investigation 5 Pay 5 Mail Pay 1 Large Group P. 37 Investigation 5 Pay 5 Ma			
p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 5 Malty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 5 Malty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Malty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 88 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 88 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Malty Orup			
p. 22 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large G			
p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 3 Unghty Minutes p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 71 Inves			
p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 86 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 88 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 88 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 84 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group			
p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 82 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 83 Invest			
p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Arage Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 87 Cleberating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 88 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 82 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 82 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p.			p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 39 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 82 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 83 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>			
b. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes b. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group b. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud b. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud b. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group 0 b. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group 0 b. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group 0 b. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group 0 b. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group 0 b. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group 0 b. 55 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group 0 b. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group 0 b. 56 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes b. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes b. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes b. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes b. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group b. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group b. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group b. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group b. 74 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group b. 74 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group b. 74 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group b. 74 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group b. 74 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group b. 75 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group b. 76 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group			p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 81 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 82 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 83 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 84 Celebratrating Larning Day 1 Large Group </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
P. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 86 Clebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 87 Clebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 88 Clebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 81 Clebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 82 Investigation 3 Dudy 2 Large Group p. 81 Clebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 81 Clebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group			p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
P. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Erage Group p. 46 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Sarge Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 75 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 76 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 76 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 76 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group			p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
P. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Cleibrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 84 Cleibrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 84 Cleibrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 84 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 81 Nestigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 82 Cleibrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 84 Investigation 5 Day 5 Corol Balls Study			p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Minutes p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Minutes p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Might Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Sangl Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 75 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 4 Might Group p. 78 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 78 Divestigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group <td></td> <td></td> <td>p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud</td>			p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Minutes p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Minutes p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Might Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Sangl Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 75 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 4 Might Group p. 78 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 78 Divestigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 86 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 88 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 88 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 88 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 88 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 84 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 84 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 84 Investigation 3 Day 2 Coodination, flexi			
P. 54 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group P. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group P. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group P. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group P. 64 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group P. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group P. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group P. 68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group P. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group P. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group P. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group P. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group P. 84 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences P. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study P. 81 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences P. 47 Inves			
P. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time P. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group P. 56 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group P. 68 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group P. 68 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group P. 68 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group P. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group P. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group P. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group P. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group P. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group P. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group P. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group P. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group P. 85 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Alueta UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study P. 14 Largloring the Topic Day 4 Large Group P. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences			
P. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Samall Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Samall Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.PD. Physical Development and Health (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 81 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experience p. 47 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience p. 47 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience p. 48 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience			
P. 56 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group P. 58 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group P. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group P. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 68 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group P. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group P. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.PD. Physical Development and Health (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study P. 35 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences P. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences P. 41 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group P. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group			
P. 58 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group P. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group P. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 69 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes P. 69 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group P. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group P. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group P. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.PD. Physical Development and Health (Preschool) STANDARD / INDICATOR Gross Motor INDERSTANDING VINDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study P. 33 Investigation 5 Duy 2 Negreteres P. 41 Investigation 3 Duy 2 Read-Aloud P. 61 Investigation 5 Dudy 0 CExperiences P. 43 Investigation 5 Dudy 1 Large Group P. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group P. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
P. 62 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group P. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 66 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group P. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes P. 69 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mall Group P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes P. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group P. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group P. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.PD. Physical Development and Health (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study P. 35 Investigation 3 Duty Outdoor Experiences P. 47 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences P. 48 Leptoring the Topic Day 1 Large Group P. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group P. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group P. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.PD. Physical Development and Health (Preschool) STANDARD / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 84 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.PD. Physical Development and Health (Preschool) STANDARD / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experience p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience p. 83 Celebrating the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Larg			
p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group 			
p. 67 Investigation 5 Da'y 3 Mighty Minutes p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group STANDARD / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Dutdoor Experience p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience p. 84 Sclebrating Learning Dutdoor Experience p. 85.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 2 C			
p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 86 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 86 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups STANDA / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 41 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 41 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 42 Investigation 1 Sup 4 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time			
p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p.87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.PD.Physical Development and Health (Preschool)STANDARD / INDICATORGross MotorENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD34.Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Study p. 35 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 3 Dutdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD35.Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 3 Outdoor Exper			
p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 5 Smill Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.PD.Physical Development and Health (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORGross MotorENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD34.Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Study p. 35 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD35.Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Study p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 24 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 34			
p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p.88 Tcelebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.PD.Physical Development and Health (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORGross MotorENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD34.Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Study p. 35 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 61 Investigation 3 Outdoor ExperienceENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD35.Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control or speed and directionBalls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 21 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p.			
p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p.68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.PD. Physical Development and Health (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 33 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 20 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group			
p.68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.PD. Physical Development and Health (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time			
p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.PD. Physical Development and Health (Preschool) STAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study P. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study P. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group			p. or ocicolating Learning Day 2 mighty minutes
STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.PD. Physical Development and Health (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study DUNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study DUNDERSTANDING P. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 21 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group	1		n 68 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 2 Lohoice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group			
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 20 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group			p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups
UNDERSTANDING control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 47 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience ENDURING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 21 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group	STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.PD.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups
UNDERSTANDING control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience ENDURING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 27 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group	STANDARD / STRAND STRAND / INDICATOR	DE.EC.PS.PD.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups Physical Development and Health (Preschool)
Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 20 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 21 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 32 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time			p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups Physical Development and Health (Preschool) Gross Motor
p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD35.Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups Physical Development and Health (Preschool) Gross Motor Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and
p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD35.Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group	STRAND / INDICATOR		p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups Physical Development and Health (Preschool) Gross Motor Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and
p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD35.Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups Physical Development and Health (Preschool) Gross Motor Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities
p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD35.Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Dudoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 J Large Group	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups Physical Development and Health (Preschool) Gross Motor Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study
p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD35.Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups Physical Development and Health (Preschool) Gross Motor Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD35.Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 20 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups Physical Development and Health (Preschool) Gross Motor Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
UNDERSTANDING Control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
Balls Studyp. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Groupp. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Timep. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Groupp. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Timep. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Timep. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiencesp. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Timep. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Groupp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Groupp. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups Physical Development and Health (Preschool) Gross Motor Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience
p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with
p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with
 p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time 	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction
 p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time 	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Study
 p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time 	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
 p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time 	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
 p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time 	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time
p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Studyp. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Groupp. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Timep. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Groupp. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Timep. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiencesp. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Studyp. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Groupp. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Timep. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Timep. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Timep. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Timep. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Studyp. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Groupp. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Timep. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Groupp. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Timep. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Timep. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiencesp. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 47 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Studyp. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Groupp. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Timep. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Timep. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Timep. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiencesp. 29 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Groupp. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Studyp. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Groupp. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Timep. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Timep. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Timep. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Timep. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Timep. 24 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Timep. 25 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Timep. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Groupp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Studyp. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Groupp. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Timep. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Timep. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Timep. 27 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Timep. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Groupp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large GroupsPhysical Development and Health (Preschool)Gross MotorIncrease strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activitiesBalls Studyp. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 47 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 47 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor ExperienceDemonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and directionBalls Studyp. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Groupp. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Timep. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Timep. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Timep. 21 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiencesp. 22 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Timep. 33 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Groupp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 34 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 43 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups Physical Development and Health (Preschool) Gross Motor Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 22 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
	STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.PD34.	p.84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Groups Physical Development and Health (Preschool) Gross Motor Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Balls Study p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Balls Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 27 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 33 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time

		p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD36.	Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements <u>Balls Study</u> p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experience

Beginning the Year State: Delaware Early Learning Foundations: Preschool Subject: Early Childhood Education Grade: Ages 3-5

STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.SE.	Social Emotional Development (Preschool)
	DL.LC.F3.3L.	
STRAND / INDICATOR		Self-Concept
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE32.	Make meaningful choices and experience the outcomes of those choices in a safe and supportive environment
		Beginning the Year p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE35.	Participate in meaningful responsibilities
		Beginning the Year
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Self-Regulation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE38.	Recognize, label and express a range of feelings and needs appropriately (Ex: happy, sad, frustrated, angry, fearful, etc.)
		Beginning the Year
		p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.SE39.	Begin to understand that feelings are separate from actions and that
UNDERSTANDING		it is acceptable to have a range of feelings (Ex: from frustrated to
		really mad)
		Beginning the Year
		p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
L	1	p. cz. i coub Quodion z buy o Luigo Oroup

		 p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE40.	Express feelings through play and artistic representation Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		 p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE42.	Follow simple rules and routines with minimal help <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE45.	Use materials purposefully, safely, and respectfully <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE46.	Attempt to solve problems in a positive manner Beginning the Year p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group

L		
		p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Social Relationships and Cooperation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE51.	Develop and demonstrate positive social skills (Ex: please, thank you, helping a friend, sharing, etc.) Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Mighty Minutes
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.AL.	APPROACHES TO LEARNING (Preschool)
	DE.EC.FS.AL.	
STRAND / INDICATOR		Engagement and Persistence
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL37.	Begin to demonstrate the ability to follow a sequence of steps to create a finished project <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes
STRAND / INDICATOR		Reasoning and Problem Solving
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL38.	Develop the ability to recognize and solve problems through active exploration, including trial and error, interactions and discussions with peers and adults <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL39.	Develop the ability to classify, compare, and contrast objects, events, and experiences <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL40.	Demonstrate the ability to sequence events
		Beginning the Year p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.AL41.	Beginning the Year p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group Begin to develop the ability to explain and demonstrate strategies to

LINDEDSTANDING		aalva prablama
UNDERSTANDING		solve problems
		Beginning the Year
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.LL.	LANGUAGE AND LITERACY (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Receptive Communication
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL32.	Develop listening, watching, attention, and comprehension skills
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51
		p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences
		p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Small Group
		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL33.	Follow two, or three stop directions
	. 0.111001	Follow two- or three-step directions
UNDERSTANDING		
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group51
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Yearp. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Groupp. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Groupp. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Groupp. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Groupp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Groupp. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Groupp. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiencesp. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Groupp. 51 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 63 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences
		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.LL34.	Beginning the Yearp. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Groupp. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Groupp. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Groupp. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Groupp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Groupp. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Groupp. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiencesp. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Groupp. 51 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Groupp. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiencesp. 66 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Groupp. 67 Munistudy Outdoor Experiencesp. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Groupp. 79 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty MinutesIdentify particular sounds in the environment through different
		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING		Beginning the Yearp. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Groupp. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Groupp. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Groupp. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Groupp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Groupp. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Groupp. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiencesp. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Groupp. 51 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Groupp. 65 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Groupp. 66 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiencesp. 67 Ministudy Outdoor Experiencesp. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty MinutesIdentify particular sounds in the environment through different media
ENDURING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Groupp p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Groupp p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Groupp p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes Identify particular sounds in the environment through different media Beginning the Year
ENDURING		Beginning the Yearp. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Groupp. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Groupp. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Groupp. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Groupp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Groupp. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Groupp. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiencesp. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Groupp. 51 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Groupp. 65 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Groupp. 66 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiencesp. 67 Ministudy Outdoor Experiencesp. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty MinutesIdentify particular sounds in the environment through different media
ENDURING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes Identify particular sounds in the environment through different media Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes Identify particular sounds in the environment through different media Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp p. 51 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes Identify particular sounds in the environment through different media Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes Identify particular sounds in the environment through different media Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes

		p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Large Group
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
		p. 80 Millistudy Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL35.	Respond to questions
UNDERSTANDING		
_		Beginning the Year
		p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51
		p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group

		 p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group p. 82 Ministudy Day 2 Large Group p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Choice Time p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Large Group p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL36.	Increase vocabulary to include prepositions and basic concepts Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences
STRAND / INDICATOR	PS.LL37.	 p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Choice Time p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Small Group p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group Expressive Communication
UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL37.	Be aware that people communicate in a variety of ways (verbal and non-verbal) <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL38.	Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Small Group p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL39.	Play with language such as rhymingBeginning the Yearp. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Groupp. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutesp. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Groupp. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutesp. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutesp. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Groupp. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Groupp. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group

		p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Large Group
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL41.	Participate in turn taking in conversations
UNDERSTANDING	I ULLTI	i altoipate in tain taining in conversations
		Beginning the Year
		p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL42.	Dictate a story to an adult
UNDERSTANDING		
		Beginning the Year
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING	PS.LL43.	Communicate using multiple words/phrases including nouns, verbs,
UNDERSTANDING	. J.LL+J.	descriptive phrases, prepositions and/or ASL grammatical features
ONDERSTANDING		descriptive prirases, prepositions and/or ASE grammatical reatures
		Beginning the Year
		p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51
ENDURING	PS.LL44.	Use volume and tone or ASL facial grammar appropriate to the
UNDERSTANDING		situation
		Beginning the Year
		p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.LL45.	Respond appropriately to messages in conversation
UNDERSTANDING		
		Beginning the Year
		p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences
	11	p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time

 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Cholce Time p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Cholce Time p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Cholce Time p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 33 Focus Question 3 Dud Got Experiences p. 34 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Cholce Time p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Cholce Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Cholce Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Cholce Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Cholce Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Cholce Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Cholce Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Cholce Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Cholce Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Cholce Time p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 31 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Da	
 p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 35 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundu	
 p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Rards-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Rand Group p. 35 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Rand Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Duy 1 Choice Time p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Rand-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Rand-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Rand-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large	
 p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Ro	
 p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Fo	
 p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Reart-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Reart-Aloud p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Carge Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Reart-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Reart-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Reart-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Sonall Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Sonall Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p	
 p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Rad-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Rad-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 La	
 p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Questio	
 p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Achole Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 L	
 p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Say 1 Say 1 p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 46 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5	
 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Largie-Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focu	
 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55	
 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group pp p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group pp p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 46 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 52 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Q	
 p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p.	
 p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 52 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1	
 p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 56 Focus Question	
 p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Grou	
 p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large	
 p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group P p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group P p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group P p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group P p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group P p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group P p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group P p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group P p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group P p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group R p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group P p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group P p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group P p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group P p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group R p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group P p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group P p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group P p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group P p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group P p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group P p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group P p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group P p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group P p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group P p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group P p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group P p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group P p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group P p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group P p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group P p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group P p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group P p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group P p. 56 Focus	
 A 11 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud A 11 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group A 12 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup A 24 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup A 35 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup A 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup A 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup A 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup A 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup A 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup A 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup A 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup A 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup A 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup A 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup A 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup A 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup A 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time A 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup D 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup D 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup D 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup D 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup D 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup D 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup D 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup D 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup D 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup D 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup D 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup D 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup D 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup D 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup D 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup D 56 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup D 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup D 56 Focus	
 p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup<th></th>	
 p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Shall Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup 	
 p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup	
 p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group<th></th>	
 p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Quest	
 p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Dut Or Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus	
 p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day Read-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Duy 1 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day	
 p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Ques	
 p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61	
 p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day	
 p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Qu	
 p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group<!--</th--><th></th>	
 p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 L	
 p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group 	
 p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group 	
 p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group 	
 p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group 	
 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group 	
 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Group 	
 p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group 	
 p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group 	p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup
 p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group 	
 p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group 	
 p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group 	
 p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group 	
 p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group 	
 p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group 	
 p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group 	
 p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group 	
p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group	
p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group	
p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group	
p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group	
p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group	
p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group	
p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time	
	p. 03 rocus question 3 Day 4 choice Time

		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences
		p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 82 Ministudy Day 2 Large Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
		p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Large Group
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Small Group
		p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Large Group
		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
L		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL46.	Express emotions through language Expressive Communication
UNDERSTANDING		
		Beginning the Year
		p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group

p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 88 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 80 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 80 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 80 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 26 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud<
p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time STRAND / INDICATOR Emergent Reading ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL49. PS.LL49. Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 26 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 27 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Fo
p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Choice Time STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL49. Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 26 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 36 Focus Questio
p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL49. Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Lar
p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time STRAND / INDICATOR Emergent Reading ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL49. Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 1
STRAND / INDICATOR Emergent Reading ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL49. Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL49. Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
UNDERSTANDING other literacy or reading-related activities Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Nead-Aloud p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Nead-Aloud p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 D
 p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 28 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3
 p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Highty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 34 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Min
 p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Zarge Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Zarge Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Zarge Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Zarge Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Zarge Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 D
 p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 28 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
 p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 34 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
 p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
 p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group
p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group
p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group
p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group
p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day Read-Aloud
p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group
p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time
p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group
p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group
p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
p. 55 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences
p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group
p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud

		 p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 82 Ministudy Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Large Group p. 85 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Large Group p. 85 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Large Group p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large Group p. 80 Ministudy Day 5
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL50.	Show increasing awareness of print, familiar signs, labels, and symbols <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL51.	Identify and name letters of the alphabet Beginning the Year p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes

	11	
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL53.	Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words
ONDERGRANDING		
		Beginning the Year
		p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL54.	Know the difference between upper- and lower-case letters
UNDERSTANDING		
		Beginning the Year
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL55.	Show comprehension by answering questions related to an age-
UNDERSTANDING	FJ.LLJJ.	appropriate story that has been read or told
		Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day Read-Aloud p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
	11	
		p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud

1		p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Small Group
		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL56.	Understand the parts of a book and how it is used
UNDERSTANDING		
		Beginning the Year
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day Read-Aloud
		p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL57.	Hold a book upright, turn the pages starting at the front of the book,
UNDERSTANDING		and scan pages left to right and top to bottom
		Beginning the Year
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group
		 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL58.	 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL58.	 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and
	PS.LL58.	 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.LL58.	 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction)
	PS.LL58.	 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) Beginning the Year
	PS.LL58.	 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL58.	 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL58.	 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL58.	 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.LL58.	 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL58.	 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL58.	 p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud

		p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day Read-Aloud
		p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL59.	Demonstrate that print represents someone's thoughts and ideas
UNDERSTANDING		
		Beginning the Year
		p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures
	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year
	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Groupp. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small GroupInterpret picturesBeginning the Yearp. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloudp. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Groupp. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small GroupInterpret picturesBeginning the Yearp. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloudp. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloudp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group
	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Groupp. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small GroupInterpret picturesBeginning the Yearp. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloudp. 25 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloudp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloudp. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Groupp. 45 Focus Question 3 Day Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group
	PS.LL60.	p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Groupp. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small GroupInterpret picturesBeginning the Yearp. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloudp. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloudp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloudp. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Groupp. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Groupp. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences
	PS.LL60.	 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group
	PS.LL60.	 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group51
	PS.LL60.	 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group51 p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group51 p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL60.	 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
UNDERSTANDING		 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL60.	 p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group Interpret pictures Beginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
UNDERSTANDING		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Groupp. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small GroupInterpret picturesBeginning the Yearp. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloudp. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloudp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloudp. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Groupp. 47 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Groupp. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Groupp. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 51 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Grouppp. 51 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 51 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 51 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 51 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 61 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloudp. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 75 Focus Q
UNDERSTANDING		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small GroupInterpret picturesBeginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 31 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 57 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 63 Sincus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 64 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 64 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
UNDERSTANDING		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small GroupInterpret picturesBeginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 63 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 63 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 64 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day
UNDERSTANDING		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small GroupInterpret picturesBeginning the Year p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 31 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 57 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 63 Sincus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 64 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 64 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 83 Mini

		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL62.	Know that print is read and pictures are not
UNDERSTANDING	FJ.LLUZ.	Rhow that print is read and pictures are not
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year
		p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 53 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Sman Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL63.	Use scribbles, symbols, or drawings to share experiences
UNDERSTANDING		
		Beginning the Year
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL64.	Use a variety of writing tools and materials
UNDERSTANDING	F 3.LL04.	Use a variety of writing tools and materials
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL65.	Trace and copy shapes and letters
UNDERSTANDING		
		Beginning the Year
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
	PS.LL66.	Begin to print the letters of their first name
UNDERSTANDING		Desting the Veer
		Beginning the Year

		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL67.	Express self through pretend writing
		Beginning the Year
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL68.	Write in a variety of formats
		Beginning the Year
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL70.	Use inventive spelling
		Beginning the Year
		p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL71.	Develop strength, dexterity, and control needed to use writing tools and materials
		Beginning the Year
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
	PS.LL72.	Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication
UNDERSTANDING		Beginning the Year
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MA.	Mathematics (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Number and Operations
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA31.	Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a means for understanding quantity
		Beginning the Year
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
L		In the second pay in the second pay in the second pay is the secon

		 p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Beginning the Year p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA33.	Recognize numbers Beginning the Year p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA34	Use one-to-one correspondence when counting Beginning the Year p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA37.	Understand numbers and number concepts as they relate to everyday life <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
STRAND / INDICATOR		Geometry and Spatial Sense
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA40.	Begin to recognize, name, describe, build, and draw two and three dimensional shapes <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time

		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA42.	Describe how shapes are the same or different (Ex: size, shape, color)
		Beginning the Year p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA43.	Demonstrate and describe positions of objects <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 82 Ministudy Day 2 Large Group p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Patterns
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA44.	Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials
		Beginning the Year p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA45.	Arrange objects in a series according to one attribute (Ex: shape, size, texture, or color) <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA46.	Develop an awareness of concepts of time as it relates to daily lives (Ex: snack, circle, bedtime) Beginning the Year p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA47.	Sort and match a variety of concrete objects according to attributes (Ex: color, size, shape <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Mighty Minutes
STRAND / INDICATOR		Measurement
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA49.	Explore concepts of measurable attributes (Ex: weight, volume, length, time, and temperature) Beginning the Year p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group

		p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		Data Analysis
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA51.	Begin to represent data using concrete objects, pictures, and simple graphs Beginning the Year p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Read-Aloud
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.S.	Science (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Sensory Awareness
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC31.	Use senses in purposeful ways to gather information and explore the environment <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Choice Time p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Choice Time p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC32.	Begin to identify and recognize the differences among the senses, their functions, and the kinds of information they get from each sense Beginning the Year p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Choice Time p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Choice Time p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Exploration
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC33.	Express their curiosity and investigate questions of interest through play and exploration Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time

		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences
		p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.SC34.	
	PS.3C34.	Use materials and tools appropriate for problem solving and
UNDERSTANDING		exploration
		Paginging the Veer
		Beginning the Year
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Inquiry
ENDURING	PS.SC35.	Ask scientific questions
UNDERSTANDING	1 0.0033.	non ovenune queouono
		Beginning the Year
		p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. ov i ocus wucstion s Day s Laige Gioup
ENDURING	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC36.	
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Small Group
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time

		p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences
		p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.SC37.	Provide their own explanations for "how" and "why" things happen
	F3.3037.	Provide their own explanations for now and wrig things happen
UNDERSTANDING		Designing the Veer
		Beginning the Year
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Choice Time

		 p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Choice Time p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Choice Time p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Choice Time p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 81 Ministudy Day 2 Choice Time p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Mighty Minutes
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Knowledge – Living Things
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC39.	Observe, describe, and discuss the natural world of people, animals and plants
		Beginning the Year p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 25 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 32 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time

p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Schoice Time p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group p. 76 Ministudy Duttdoor Experiences p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Choice Time p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group p. 81 Ministudy Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group p. 83 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time p. 83 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time p. 83 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time p. 85 Ministudy Day 4 Choice Time p. 85 Ministudy Day 4 Choice Time p. 85 Ministudy Day 4 Mighty Minutes P. 77 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 30 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time <			
b. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Mighty Minutes ENDURING PS.SC40. Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Beginning the Year p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes P.37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC43. Observe, and discuss physical properties of non-living things, both natural and human made Beginning the Year p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Smill Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud STRAND / INDICATOR PS.SC49. Observe, describe, and discuss the characteristics of the sun, moon, stars, and sky Beginning the Year p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud STRAND / INDICATOR PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 27 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 4			 p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Choice Time p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Choice Time p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Choice Time p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Choice Time p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC40. Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC43. Observe, and discuss physical properties of non-living things, both natural and human made <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 36 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.MM. My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Past, Present and Future History ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 52			
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC43. Observe, and discuss physical properties of non-living things, both natural and human made Beginning the Year p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC49. Observe, describe, and discuss the characteristics of the sun, moon, stars, and sky Beginning the Year p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.MM. My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Past, Present and Future History ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines STRAND / INDICATOR PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines STRAND / INDICATOR PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines STRAND / INDICATOR PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines STRAND / INDICATOR PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines STRAND / INDICATOR		PS.SC40.	Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Beginning the Year p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 68 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 68 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 68 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Read-AloudSTANDARD / STRAND DELEC.PS.MM. MV Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)Past, Present and Future HistoryENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM36. PS.MM36.Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group 		PS.SC43.	Observe, and discuss physical properties of non-living things, both
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC49. Observe, describe, and discuss the characteristics of the sun, moon, stars, and sky Beginning the Year p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud StanDaRD / Strand STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.MM. My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Past, Present and Future History ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 7 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group			 p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time
UNDERSTANDINGstars, and sky Beginning the Year p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Read-AloudSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MM.My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORPast, Present and Future HistoryENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MM36.Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routinesBeginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 38 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 38 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 62 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 7 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group	STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Knowledge – Earth and Sky
STRAND / INDICATOR Past, Present and Future History ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 62 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 64 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 64 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group		PS.SC49.	stars, and sky Beginning the Year
STRAND / INDICATOR Past, Present and Future History ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Beginning the Year p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group	STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MM.	My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM36. Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Beginning the Year p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group	STRAND / INDICATOR		
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Beginning the Year p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group	ENDURING	PS.MM36.	Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Beginning the Year p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group	STRAND / INDICATOR		Places and Spaces Geography
p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group	ENDURING	PS.MM41.	Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Beginning the Year p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group
][p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group

		p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 82 Ministudy Day 2 Large Group p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM42.	Understand the world around them by using tools such as maps and globes, GPS (Global Positioning Satellite) Places and Spaces Geography
		Beginning the Year p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Working Together – Government and Communities
	PS.MM46.	With support begin to develop problem solving skills
UNDERSTANDING	1 3 .mm+0.	Beginning the Year p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM47.	Help to create rules
		Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM50.	Participate in group decision Beginning the Year
		p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Choice Time
L		profit sous question 2 day 2 onoice time

 p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time <li< th=""><th></th><th></th></li<>		
 p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Ques		
 p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Kead-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 46 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 46 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 46 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 46 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 5 D		
 p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Foc		
 p. 3.3 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 3.6 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 3.7 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 3.7 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 3.7 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 3.8 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 3.8 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 3.9 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 3.9 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 3.9 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 4.0 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 4.0 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 4.1 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 4.1 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 4.1 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 4.1 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 4.2 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 4.3 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 4.4 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 4.4 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 4.4 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 4.4 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 4.4 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 4.4 Focus Question 3 Day 7 Large Group Roundup p. 4.5 Focus Question 3 Day 7 Large Group Roundup p. 4.6 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 4.8 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 4.9 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 4.9 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Gr		
 p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup 		
 p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 P (Fact-Aloud) p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 46 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 3 Day 1 S Choice Time p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Targe Group p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Larg		
 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 46 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group		
 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup		p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group
 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day		
 p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Q		
 p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1		
 p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Mail Group p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 46 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 54 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup		
 p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Smill Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Poundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group Poundup p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 47 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 40 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5		
 p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 54 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 56 F		
 p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Arge Group Roundup p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Arge Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Arge Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 46 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 La		
 p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 46 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 47 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group		
 p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Q		p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
 p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 46 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61		
 p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day		
 p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 46 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day		
 A 3 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Smill Group A 4 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group A 4 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup A 4 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup A 4 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup A 4 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group A 4 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group A 4 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group A 4 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group A 4 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group A 4 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time A 4 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup A 5 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup 5 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group 5 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group 5 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup 5 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup 5 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup 5 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup 5 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup 5 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group 5 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group 5 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup 5 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group 5 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud 5 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud 5 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group 5 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time 5 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group 6 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group<th></th><th></th>		
 p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day Faad-Aloud p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group		
 p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 64 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 65 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-		
 p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus		
 p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Groupp51 p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 F		
 p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Shall Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Groupp51 p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 F		
 p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Da		
 p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup		
 p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Carge Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Larg		
 b. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Gr		
 p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group<th></th><th></th>		
 p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time 		
 p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time 		
 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group P p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice		
 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group 		
 p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group 		
 p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 64 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 65 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group 		
 p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group 		
 p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Naull Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group 		
 p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time 		
 p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time 		
 p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time 		
 p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time 		
 p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time 		
 p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time 		
 p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time 		
 p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time 		
 p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time 		
 p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time 		
p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time		
p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time		
p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time		
p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time		
p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time		
p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Choice Time		
]	

		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Kead-Aloud
		p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences
		p. 80 Ministudy Day 1 Large Group
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 82 Ministudy Day 2 Large Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
		p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Large Group
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Small Group
		p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Large Group
		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group
		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group Making Money and Resources – Economics
ENDURING	PS.MM52.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundupp. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources – EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to
	PS.MM52.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundupp. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources – EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can
ENDURING	PS.MM52.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundupp. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources – EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to
ENDURING	PS.MM52.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundupp. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources – EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and services
ENDURING	PS.MM52.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundupp. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources – EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and servicesBeginning the Year
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources – EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and servicesBeginning the Year
ENDURING	PS.MM52. DE.EC.PS.CE.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundupp. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources – EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and servicesBeginning the Year
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources – EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and servicesBeginning the Year
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING STANDARD / STRAND STRAND / INDICATOR	DE.EC.PS.CE.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group Making Money and Resources – Economics Develop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and services Beginning the Year p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool) Music
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING STANDARD / STRAND		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources – EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and servicesBeginning the Year p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group RoundupCREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING STANDARD / STRAND STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING	DE.EC.PS.CE.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources – EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and servicesBeginning the Year p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group RoundupCREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)MusicBe exposed to music from other cultures
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING STANDARD / STRAND STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING	DE.EC.PS.CE.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group Making Money and Resources – Economics Develop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and services Beginning the Year p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool) Music
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING STANDARD / STRAND STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	DE.EC.PS.CE.	 p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group Making Money and Resources – Economics Develop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and services Beginning the Year p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool) Music Be exposed to music from other cultures Beginning the Year p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING STANDARD / STRAND STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	DE.EC.PS.CE.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources - EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and servicesBeginning the Year p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group RoundupCREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)MusicBe exposed to music from other cultures Beginning the Year
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING STANDARD / STRAND STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	DE.EC.PS.CE.	 p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group Making Money and Resources – Economics Develop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and services Beginning the Year p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool) Music Be exposed to music from other cultures Beginning the Year p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING STANDARD / STRAND STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	DE.EC.PS.CE.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources – EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and servicesBeginning the Year p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group RoundupCREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)MusicBe exposed to music from other cultures Beginning the Year p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor ExperiencesSing a variety of simple songs in various keys Beginning the Year
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING STANDARD / STRAND STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	DE.EC.PS.CE.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources – EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and servicesBeginning the Year p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group RoundupCREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)MusicBe exposed to music from other cultures Beginning the Year p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor ExperiencesSing a variety of simple songs in various keys Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING STANDARD / STRAND STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	DE.EC.PS.CE.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources - EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and servicesBeginning the Year p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group RoundupCREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)MusicBe exposed to music from other cultures Beginning the Year p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor ExperiencesSing a variety of simple songs in various keysBeginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING STANDARD / STRAND STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	DE.EC.PS.CE.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources - EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and servicesBeginning the Year p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group RoundupCREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)MusicBe exposed to music from other culturesBeginning the Year p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor ExperiencesSing a variety of simple songs in various keysBeginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Groupp. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING STANDARD / STRAND STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	DE.EC.PS.CE.	p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small GroupMaking Money and Resources - EconomicsDevelop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and servicesBeginning the Year p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large-Group RoundupCREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)MusicBe exposed to music from other cultures Beginning the Year p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor ExperiencesSing a variety of simple songs in various keysBeginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes

		 p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 64 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 63 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 64 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 64 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 65 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Lar
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
		p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Movement and Dance
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE35.	Express through movement what is felt and heard in various rhythmic patterns <u>Beginning the Year</u>
		p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE36.	Demonstrate an awareness of different musical tempos, patterns, and beats through movement
		Beginning the Year p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE37.	Gain awareness of different cultures through experiences with a variety of music and movement activities
		Beginning the Year p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE38.	Experience and use movement to reinforce learning in other curricular areas

		Beginning the Year
		p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences
STRAND / INDICATOR		Visual Arts
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE39.	Visual Arts Show interest using different art media and materials in a variety of ways for creative expression and representation Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 27 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 61 Ministudy Day 1 Small
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE40.	 p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Large-Group Roundup Plan and create original drawings, paintings, models, and other art creations using a variety of media Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 34 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 35 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Marge-Group Roundup p. 61 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 60 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group

		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE41.	Share experiences, ideas, and thoughts about artistic creations
		Beginning the Year
		p. 15 Focus Question 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51
		p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 65 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 82 Ministudy Day 2 Large Group
		p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Large Group
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Small Group
		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE42.	Use a variety of art materials and activities for sensory experiences
		Beginning the Year
		p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 18 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Choice Time
·		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·

	7	
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Small Group
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING	PS.CE43.	Express interest in and show respect for the creative work of others
UNDERSTANDING	1 0.0240.	Express interest in and show respect for the creative work of others
ONDERGIANDING		Beginning the Year
		p. 15 Focus Question 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 51 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 56 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 50 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 64 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Focus Question 6 Outdoor Experiences
		 p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 47 Focus Question 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 48 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 23 Large Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Small Group

		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 82 Ministudy Day 2 Large Group
		p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Large Group
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
		p. 86 Ministudy Day 4 Large Group
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Small Group
		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE44.	Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and creations
		Designing the Veer
		Beginning the Year
		p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 27 Focus Question 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 61 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time
	PS.CE46.	p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice TimeDramatic PlayShow imagination and creativity in playBeginning the Yearp. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Groupp. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Groupp. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Groupp. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Groupp. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutesp. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 26 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice TimeDramatic PlayShow imagination and creativity in playBeginning the Yearp. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Groupp. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutesp. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Groupp. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Groupp. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutesp. 29 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Groupp. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutesp. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutesp. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Groupp. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Groupp. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Groupp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Groupp. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Groupp. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Groupp. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutesp. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutesp. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 37 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group51
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 54 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 55 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 88 Ministudy Day 5 Choice Time Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Beginning the Year p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 44 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 45 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Group51 p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group

		p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences
		p. 82 Ministudy Day 2 Large Group
		p. 84 Ministudy Day 3 Large Group
		p. 85 Ministudy Day 3 Small Group
		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities
UNDERSTANDING		
		Beginning the Year
		p. 16 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 17 Focus Question 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 19 Focus Question 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 20 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 21 Focus Question 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 22 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 25 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 29 Focus Question 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 30 Focus Question 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 38 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 39 Focus Question 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 40 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 42 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 43 Focus Question 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 45 Focus Question 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 49 Focus Question 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 51 Focus Question 4 Day 2 Small Groupp51
		p. 52 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 53 Focus Question 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 56 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 59 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 62 Focus Question 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 66 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Focus Question 6 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 68 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 69 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 70 Focus Question 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 71 Focus Question 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 72 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Large Group
		n 72 Ecous Question 6 Day / Mighty Minutes
		p. 73 Focus Question 6 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 82 Ministudy Day 2 Large Group
		p. 74 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences

		p. 87 Ministudy Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 89 Ministudy Day 5 Mighty Minutes
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.PD.	Physical Development and Health (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Fine Motor
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD31.	Develop strength, small-motor control, and coordination through daily activities <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD32.	Develop and use eye-hand coordination to perform a variety of tasks Fine Motor Beginning the Year p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD33.	Explore and experiment with a variety of tools Beginning the Year p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Gross Motor
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD34.	Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD35.	Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction <u>Beginning the Year</u> p. 23 Focus Question 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 32 Focus Question 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Focus Question 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 36 Focus Question 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Focus Question 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 58 Focus Question 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 60 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 75 Focus Question 6 Day 5 Small Group p. 79 Ministudy Outdoor Experiences p. 81 Ministudy Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 83 Ministudy Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD36.	Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Beginning the Year

		p. 57 Focus Question 5 Day 1 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		Health Awareness and Practice
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD37.	Expand knowledge and respect for their bodies
		Beginning the Year p. 24 Focus Question 1 Day 5 Choice Time

Buildings Study State: Delaware Early Learning Foundations: Preschool Subject: Early Childhood Education Grade: Ages 3-5

STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.SE.	Social Emotional Development (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Self-Regulation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE38.	Recognize, label and express a range of feelings and needs appropriately (Ex: happy, sad, frustrated, angry, fearful, etc.)
		Buildings Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE39.	Begin to understand that feelings are separate from actions and that it is acceptable to have a range of feelings (Ex: from frustrated to really mad)
		Buildings Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE40.	Express feelings through play and artistic representation <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.SE42.	p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup Follow simple rules and routines with minimal help
UNDERSTANDING		

		Buildings Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE46.	Attempt to solve problems in a positive manner
UNDERSTANDING		Buildings Study
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		Social Relationships and Cooperation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE51.	Develop and demonstrate positive social skills (Ex: please, thank you, helping a friend, sharing, etc.)
		Buildings Study p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.AL.	APPROACHES TO LEARNING (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Engagement and Persistence
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL37.	Begin to demonstrate the ability to follow a sequence of steps to create a finished project
		Buildings Study
		p. 13 Exploring the Topic - Outdoor Experiences
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 63 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experience
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 93 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Reasoning and Problem Solving
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL38.	Develop the ability to recognize and solve problems through active exploration, including trial and error, interactions and discussions with peers and adults
		Buildings Study
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL39.	Develop the ability to classify, compare, and contrast objects, events, and experiences
		Buildings Study
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
<u>.</u>		

ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL41.	Begin to develop the ability to explain and demonstrate strategies to solve problems
		Buildings Study
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.LL.	LANGUAGE AND LITERACY (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Receptive Communication
	PS.LL32.	Develop listening, watching, attention, and comprehension skills
UNDERSTANDING		Buildings Study
		p. 13 Exploring the Topic - Outdoor Experiences
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 5 Earge Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experience p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 93 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING	PS.LL33.	Follow two- or three-step directions
UNDERSTANDING		
		Buildings Study
		p. 13 Exploring the Topic - Outdoor Experiences
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experience
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 93 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL34.	Identify particular sounds in the environment through different
UNDERSTANDING		media
		Buildings Study
		p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
L		p

	0	
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	PS.LL35.	Respond to questions
UNDERSTANDING	· J.LLJJ.	וויייייייייייייייייייייייייייייייייייי
		Buildings Study
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Choice Time p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Small Group
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
<u>L</u>		

ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL36.	 p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 13 Exploring the Topic - Outdoor Experiences p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group p. 24 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group p. 25 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group p. 26 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group p. 27 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		 p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		 p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experience p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 93 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
STRAND / INDICATOR		Expressive Communication
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL38.	Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Buildings Study p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL39.	Play with language such as rhyming <u>Buildings Study</u> p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 24 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes

	1	
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 80 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL41.	Participate in turn taking in conversations <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL43.	Communicate using multiple words/phrases including nouns, verbs, descriptive phrases, prepositions and/or ASL grammatical features <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL45.	Respond appropriately to messages in conversation Buildings Study p. 13 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 24 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 25 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group

p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 63 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experience p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group

		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 80 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 80 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 93 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group Roundup
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL46.	Express emotions through language Expressive Communication
UNDERSTANDING	1 J.LL40.	Express emotions through language Expressive communication
		Buildings Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
<u>L</u>		
STRAND / INDICATOR		Emergent Reading
	PS.1149	
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and
	PS.LL49.	
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities <u>Buildings Study</u> p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities <u>Buildings Study</u> p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	 Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities <u>Buildings Study</u> p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	 Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities <u>Buildings Study</u> p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	 Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities <u>Buildings Study</u> p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 24 Envestigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities Buildings Study p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 24 Envestigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group

		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 80 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 93 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL50.	Show increasing awareness of print, familiar signs, labels, and
UNDERSTANDING		symbols
		Buildings Study
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL51.	Identify and name letters of the alphabet
UNDERSTANDING		
	11	

		Buildings Study
		p 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Small Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	DC LL 52	
UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL53.	Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words
UNDERSTANDING		of words
		Buildings Study
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Small Group
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.LL54.	Know the difference between upper- and lower-case letters
UNDERSTANDING		
		Buildings Study
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Small Group
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.LL55.	Show comprehension by answering questions related to an age-
UNDERSTANDING		appropriate story that has been read or told
		Buildings Study
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Read-Aloud
1	11	AT Fault due to Tanta Dev O Our all One
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group

		p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 80 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL56.	Understand the parts of a book and how it is used
UNDERSTANDING		
		Buildings Study
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL57.	Hold a book upright, turn the pages starting at the front of the book,
UNDERSTANDING		and scan pages left to right and top to bottom
		Buildings Study
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
1	11	p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL58.	p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL58.	p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small GroupExplore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL58.	p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
	PS.LL58.	p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction)
	PS.LL58.	p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) Buildings Study
	PS.LL58.	p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) Buildings Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time
	PS.LL58.	 p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group
	PS.LL58.	p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) Buildings Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time
	PS.LL58.	p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction) Buildings Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup

		p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL59.	Demonstrate that print represents someone's thoughts and ideas
UNDERSTANDING		
		Buildings Study
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL60.	Interpret pictures
UNDERSTANDING		
		Buildings Study
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		h 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
	PS 11 61	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Buildings Study p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Buildings Study p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Buildings Study p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Buildings Study p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Buildings Study p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Buildings Study p. 29 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Buildings Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Buildings Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Buildings Study p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 63 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 74 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 75 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 75 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	PS.LL61.	 p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Buildings Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group

		n 70 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL62.	Know that print is read and pictures are not
UNDERSTANDING		
		Buildings Study
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL63.	Use scribbles, symbols, or drawings to share experiences
UNDERSTANDING		Buildings Study
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL64.	Use a variety of writing tools and materials
		Buildings Study
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
	PS.LL65.	Trace and copy shapes and letters
ONDERGRANDING		Buildings Study
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
FNDURING	PSJI 66	Begin to print the letters of their first name
UNDERSTANDING		
_		Buildings Study
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL67.	Express self through pretend writing
		Buildinas Study
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL66.	 p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group Trace and copy shapes and letters <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group Begin to print the letters of their first name <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group

p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small GroupENDURINGPS.LL70.	
p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group	
p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group	
p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group	
ENDURING PS.LL70. Use inventive spelling	
UNDERSTANDING	
Buildings Study	
p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Small Group	
p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group	
p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group	
p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group	
p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group	
p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group	
ENDURING PS.LL71. Develop strength, dexterity, and control needed to use UNDERSTANDING and materials	e writing tools
Buildings Study	
p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Choice Time	
p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group	
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group	
p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group	
p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group	
p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group	
ENDURING PS.LL72. Develop hand-eye coordination required for written co UNDERSTANDING	ommunication
Buildings Study	
p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group	
p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes	
p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Choice Time	
p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group	
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group	
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes	
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group	
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group	
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group	
 p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group 	
 p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group 	
 p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group 	
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large GroupSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MA.Mathematics (Preschool)	
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large GroupSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MA.Mathematics (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORNumber and Operations	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group STANDARD / STRANDSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MA.Mathematics (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORNumber and OperationsENDURINGPS.MA31.Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large GroupSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MA.Mathematics (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORNumber and Operations	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group STANDARD / STRANDSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MA.Mathematics (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORNumber and OperationsENDURINGPS.MA31.Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Groupp. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutesp. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Groupp. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Groupp. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Groupp. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Groupp. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Groupp. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large GroupSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MA.Mathematics (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.MA31.Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a understanding quantity	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Groupp. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutesp. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Groupp. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Groupp. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Groupp. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Groupp. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Groupp. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large GroupSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MA.Mathematics (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.MA31.Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a understanding quantityBuildings Study	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Groupp. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutesp. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Groupp. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Groupp. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Groupp. 68 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiencesp. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Groupp. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Groupp. 76 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Groupp. 77 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Groupp. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Groupp. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Groupp. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large GroupSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MA.Mathematics (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.MA31.Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a understanding quantityBuildings Studyp. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Groupp. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Groupp. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Groupp. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Mathematics (Preschool)STANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MA.Mathematics (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORNumber and OperationsENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MA31.Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a understanding quantity Buildings Study p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Read-Aloud	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Mathematics (Preschool)STANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MA.Mathematics (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORNumber and OperationsENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MA31.Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a understanding quantityBuildings Study p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group STANDARD / STRANDSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.MA.Mathematics (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORNumber and OperationsENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MA31.Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a understanding quantity Buildings Study p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 7 Day 1 Small Group p. 71 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group p. 23 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Dut door Experiences p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group P. 76 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group P. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group P. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Read-Aloud P. 29 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group P. 41 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Mumber and OperationsSTANDARD / INDICATORNumber and OperationsENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MA31.Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a understanding quantityBuildings Study p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Dutdoor Experiences p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group P. 71 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group P. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group P. 13 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group P. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Read-Aloud P. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time P. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group P. 67 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group P. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes	means for
p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Mumber and OperationsSTANDARD / INDICATORNumber and OperationsENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.MA31.Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a understanding quantityBuildings Study p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group	means for

		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group Roundup
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence
		Buildings Study
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group Roundup
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.MA33.	Recognize numbers
UNDERSTANDING		i totogini o humboro
		Buildings Study
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group Roundup
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA34	Use one-to-one correspondence when counting
		Buildings Study
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.MA35.	Use language to compare numbers of objects (Ex: more, less, same)
UNDERSTANDING		
		Buildings Study
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Geometry and Spatial Sense
ENDURING	PS.MA40.	Begin to recognize, name, describe, build, and draw two and three
UNDERSTANDING	F 3.IWIA40.	dimensional shapes
		Ruildings Study
		Buildings Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group

	p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
	p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
PS.MA41.	Put together and take apart increasingly more difficult puzzles
	Buildings Study p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
PS.MA42.	Describe how shapes are the same or different (Ex: size, shape, color)
	Buildings Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
PS.MA43.	Demonstrate and describe positions of objects
	Buildings Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
	Patterns
	Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
PS.MA45.	Arrange objects in a series according to one attribute (Ex: shape, size, texture, or color) <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Choice Time
PS.MA47.	Sort and match a variety of concrete objects according to attributes (Ex: color, size, shape <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Choice Time
	Measurement
PS.MA49.	Explore concepts of measurable attributes (Ex: weight, volume, length, time, and temperature) <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
	PS.MA42. PS.MA43. PS.MA43. PS.MA44. PS.MA44. PS.MA45. PS.MA45.

		p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Data Analysis
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA51.	Begin to represent data using concrete objects, pictures, and simple graphs <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.S.	Science (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Sensory Awareness
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC31.	Use senses in purposeful ways to gather information and explore the environment Buildings Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Small Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC32.	Begin to identify and recognize the differences among the senses, their functions, and the kinds of information they get from each sense Buildings Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Small Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Exploration
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC33.	Express their curiosity and investigate questions of interest through play and exploration <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time

		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.SC34.	Use materials and tools appropriate for problem solving and
UNDERSTANDING		exploration
		Duildingo Study
		Buildings Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Inquiry
ENDURING	PS.SC35.	Ask scientific questions
UNDERSTANDING		
		Buildings Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and
UNDERSTANDING		previous experience to make predictions
		Buildings Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC37.	Provide their own explanations for "how" and "why" things happen
		Buildings Study
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group

p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large	
p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experienc	es
p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group	
p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Earge Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group	
p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minut	20
p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group	
p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group	Roundup
p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group	
p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group	
p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minut	
p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group	Roundup
p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group	
p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group	Roundup
p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group	
p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group	Poundun
p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group	Koulidup
p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group	
p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group	
p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experienc	es
p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group	
p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group	
p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large	Group Roundup
p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small	Group
p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large	
p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice	
p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small	Group
STRAND / INDICATOR Scientific Knowledge – Living Things	
ENDURING PS.SC39. Observe, describe, and discuss the natu	Iral world of people, animals
UNDERSTANDING and plants	• • •
Buildings Study	
	_
p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large	
p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (Group
p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (Group
p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (Group Group Group
p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (Group Group Group Group
p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experienc	Group Group Group Group
p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experienc p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group	Group Group Group Group
p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experienc p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group	Group Group Group Group es
p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experienc p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group	Group Group Group Group es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experience p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group 	Group Group Group Group es es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experience p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minute 	Group Group Group Group es es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experience p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group 	Group Group Group Group es es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experience p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experience 	Group Group Group Group es es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experience p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experience p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time 	Group Group Group Group es es es es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experience p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experience p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group 	Group Group Group Group es es es es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experience p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experience p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group 	Group Group Group Group es es es es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experienc p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experienc p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group 	Group Group Group Group es es es es Roundup
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experienc p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experienc p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group 	Group Group Group Group es es es es Roundup Roundup
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experience p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experienc p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group 	Group Group Group Group es es es es Roundup Roundup es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experience p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minut p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experienc p. 52 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experienc p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group 	Group Group Group Group es es es es Roundup Roundup es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experience p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minut p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group 	Group Group Group Group es es es es Roundup Roundup es Roundup
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small 0 p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large 0 p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small 0 p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large 0 p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experienc p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group 	Group Group Group Group es es es es Roundup es Roundup es Roundup es Roundup
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experience p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minut p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group 	Group Group Group Group es es es es Roundup es Roundup es Roundup es Roundup
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small 0 p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small 0 p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small 0 p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large 0 p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experienc p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experienc p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group 	Group Group Group Group es es es es Roundup es Roundup es Roundup es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experienc p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minut p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experienc p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experienc p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group p. 66 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Larg	Group Group Group Group es es es es Roundup es Roundup es Roundup es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small 0 p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small 0 p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small 0 p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large 0 p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experienc p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experienc p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minut p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group 	Group Group Group Group es es es es Roundup es Roundup es Roundup es
 p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small (p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large (p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small (p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large (p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experienc p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minut p. 43 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experienc p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experienc p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group p. 66 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group p. 66 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Larg	Group Group Group Group es es es es Roundup es Roundup es Roundup Roundup Roundup

		 p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC40.	Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC41.	Recognize people, plants and animals grow and change over time and need certain things to survive Buildings Study p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC43.	Observe, and discuss physical properties of non-living things, both natural and human made Buildings Study p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC46.	Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Buildings Study p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MM.	My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Past, Present and Future History
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM36.	Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group

		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Places and Spaces Geography
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM41.	Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Buildings Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM42.	Understand the world around them by using tools such as maps and globes, GPS (Global Positioning Satellite) Places and Spaces Geography <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING	PS.MM46.	Working Together – Government and Communities With support begin to develop problem solving skills
UNDERSTANDING		Buildings Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM47.	Help to create rules <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM50.	Participate in group decision <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Small Group p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large-Group Roundup

p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time

		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
		p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 80 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 80 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 93 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group Roundup
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Making Money and Resources – Economics
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM52.	Develop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can
		trade and barter to get goods and services
		Buildings Study
		p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.CE.	CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Music
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE33.	Be exposed to music from other cultures
		Buildings Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING	PS.CE34.	Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	

UNDERSTANDING		Buildings Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 58 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 80 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 93 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Movement and Dance
ENDURING	PS.CE35.	Express through movement what is felt and heard in various
UNDERSTANDING		rhythmic patterns
		Buildings Study
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE36.	Demonstrate an awareness of different musical tempos, patterns,
UNDERSTANDING		and beats through movement
	11	
		Buildings Study
		Buildings Study
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING	PS.CE37.	p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences Gain awareness of different cultures through experiences with a
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE37.	p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences

		Buildings Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE38.	Experience and use movement to reinforce learning in other curricular areas
		Buildings Study p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Visual Arts
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE39.	Show interest using different art media and materials in a variety of ways for creative expression and representation
		Buildings Studyp. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Groupp. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Choice Timep. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large-Group Roundupp. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Groupp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundupp. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Groupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Groupp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Groupp. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundupp. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundupp. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 56 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 60 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 61 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Groupp. 67 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Groupp. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Groupp. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Groupp. 69 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Timep. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundupp. 75 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Timep. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundupp. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE40.	Plan and create original drawings, paintings, models, and other art creations using a variety of media <u>Buildings Study</u> p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Choice Time p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 64 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time

		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING JNDERSTANDING	PS.CE41.	Share experiences, ideas, and thoughts about artistic creations
		Buildings Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group

		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 93 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.CE42.	Use a variety of art materials and activities for sensory experiences
UNDERSTANDING		
		Buildings Study
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group

ENDURING		
	PS.CE43.	Express interest in and show respect for the creative work of others
UNDERSTANDING		Desil-linear Oferster
		Buildings Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Small Group
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Small Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Small Group
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 64 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time

		p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 76 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 93 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 94 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 95 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.CE44.	Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic
UNDERSTANDING		processes and creations
		Duildin na Céudu
		Buildings Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 72 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 72 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 75 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 97 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
STRAND / INDICATOR		Dramatic Play
	PS.CE46.	Show imagination and creativity in play
UNDERSTANDING	F3.CE40.	Show intagination and creativity in play
		Buildings Study
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	11	p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time

		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 73 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 80 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 80 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities
UNDERSTANDING	1 3.0247.	i anticipate in addit-guided dramatic activities
ONDERGRANDING		Buildings Study
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Small Group
		p. 17 Exploring the ropic - Day 2 Small Group
		n 18 Exploring the Tonic - Day 3 Large Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 52 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 68 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 S
		 p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 34 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 47 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 65 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group

		p. 74 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 77 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 78 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 79 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 80 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 80 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 81 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE48.	Engage in cooperative pretend play with another child
UNDERSTANDING		
		Buildings Study
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
CTANDADD / CTDAND		
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.PD.	Physical Development and Health (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Fine Motor
ENDURING	PS.PD31.	Develop strength, small-motor control, and coordination through
UNDERSTANDING		daily activities
		Buildings Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Earge Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
	PS.PD32.	Develop and use eye-hand coordination to perform a variety of tasks Fine Motor
UNDERSTANDING		
		Buildings Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING	PS.PD33.	Explore and experiment with a variety of tools
UNDERSTANDING		
		Buildings Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic - Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
STRAND / INDICATOR		Gross Motor
ENDURING	PS.PD35.	Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with
UNDERSTANDING		control over speed and direction
		Buildings Study
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic - Day 2 Large Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic - Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic - Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 22 Exploring the Topic - Day 5 Large Group
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 36 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
<u>.</u>		

		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 60 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 96 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Health Awareness and Practice
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD41.	Learn about and demonstrate safe behaviors and accident prevention
		Buildings Study p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group

Clothes Study State: Delaware Early Learning Foundations: Preschool

Subject: Early Childhood Education

Grade: Ages 3-5

STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.SE.	Social Emotional Development (Preschool)
	DL.LC.I 0.0L.	
STRAND / INDICATOR		Self-Regulation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE38.	Recognize, label and express a range of feelings and needs appropriately (Ex: happy, sad, frustrated, angry, fearful, etc.)
		Clothes Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 045 Investigation 2 day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.SE39.	Begin to understand that feelings are separate from actions and that
UNDERSTANDING		it is acceptable to have a range of feelings (Ex: from frustrated to
		really mad)
		<u>Clothes Study</u>
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 045 Investigation 2 day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE40.	Express feelings through play and artistic representation
		Clothes Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 045 Investigation 2 day 3 Read-Aloud
L	II	

		 p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE42.	Follow simple rules and routines with minimal help Clothes Study p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE46.	Attempt to solve problems in a positive manner <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Social Relationships and Cooperation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE51.	Develop and demonstrate positive social skills (Ex: please, thank you, helping a friend, sharing, etc.) <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.AL.	APPROACHES TO LEARNING (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Engagement and Persistence
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL37.	Begin to demonstrate the ability to follow a sequence of steps to create a finished project Clothes Study p. 0109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 048 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 077 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 077 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 077 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
STRAND / INDICATOR		Reasoning and Problem Solving
		Reasoning and Froblem Solving

	exploration, including trial and error, interactions and discussions with peers and adults
	<u>Clothes Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Small Group
PS.AL39.	Develop the ability to classify, compare, and contrast objects, events, and experiences
	Clothes Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 062 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Small Group p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
PS.AL41.	Begin to develop the ability to explain and demonstrate strategies to solve problems
	<u>Clothes Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Small Group
DE.EC.PS.LL.	LANGUAGE AND LITERACY (Preschool)
	Receptive Communication
PS.LL32.	Develop listening, watching, attention, and comprehension skills <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
	 p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Small Group p. 107 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
	PS.AL41.

		p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 049 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING	PS.LL34.	Identify particular sounds in the environment through different
UNDERSTANDING		media
		<u>Clothes Study</u>
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.LL35.	Respond to questions
UNDERSTANDING	FO.LLJJ.	Respond to questions
ONDERSTANDING		Clothes Study
		p. 0109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 0109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 021 Exploring the topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group

		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 062 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 080 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 110 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL36.	Increase vocabulary to include prepositions and basic concepts
UNDERSTANDING		
		<u>Clothes Study</u>
		p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 049 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		D. 004 Investigation 4 Day Z Large Group

		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
		p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Expressive Communication
ENDURING	PS.LL38.	Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults
UNDERSTANDING		
		Clothes Study
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL39.	Play with language such as rhyming
UNDERSTANDING		
		<u>Clothes Study</u>
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 110 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.LL41.	Participate in turn taking in conversations
UNDERSTANDING		,
		Clothes Study
		p. 0109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL43.	Communicate using multiple words/phrases including nouns, verbs,
	11	

		departinitive phrases propositions and/or ACL promotical factures
UNDERSTANDING		descriptive phrases, prepositions and/or ASL grammatical features
		Clothes Study
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
		p. The Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL45.	Respond appropriately to messages in conversation
UNDERSTANDING		
		Clothes Study
		p. 0109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 021 Exploring the topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time

p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 day 3 Read-Aloud p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 059 Investigation 3 Day Large-Group Roundup p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 062 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup

ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL46.	 p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 080 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Choice Time p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Choice Time p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group P p. 087 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 1 Small Group p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large Group P p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large Group p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Choice Time p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Choice Time p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 095 Investigatin 7 Day 3 Large Group Rou
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL48.	Experiment with patterns in words
UNDERSTANDING		

		Clothes Study p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Emergent Reading
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		 p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 day 3 Read-Aloud p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		 p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 055 Investigation 2 Day 3 Day 4 Day 4
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		 p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 062 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read- Aloud
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes

	p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
	 p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 075 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 075 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 075 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 080 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 4 Starge Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 4 Starge Group p. 086 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Larg
PS.LL50.	p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud Show increasing awareness of print, familiar signs, labels, and symbols
	Clothes Study p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
PS.LL51.	Identify and name letters of the alphabet <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes

		 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL53.	Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends
UNDERSTANDING		of words
		<u>Clothes Study</u> p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Small Group p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL54.	Know the difference between upper- and lower-case letters
		<u>Clothes Study</u> p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL55.	Show comprehension by answering questions related to an age- appropriate story that has been read or told
		Clothes Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud

		 p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 059 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 051 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 051 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 051 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 051 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 051 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 073 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 074 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 In
		p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.LL56.	Understand the parts of a book and how it is used Clothes Study p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 day 3 Read-Aloud p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 087 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud P. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud
UNDERSTANDING		And scan pages left to right and top to bottom <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group

		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.LL58.	Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and
UNDERSTANDING		informative (non-fiction)
		Clothes Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 045 Investigation 2 day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read- Aloud
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL59.	Demonstrate that print represents someone's thoughts and ideas
UNDERSTANDING		
		Clothes Study
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL60.	Interpret pictures

UNDERSTANDING		Clathan Study
		Clothes Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL61.	Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words
UNDERSTANDING		
		Clothes Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group
	DC LL CO	
ENDURING	PS.LL62.	Know that print is read and pictures are not
UNDERSTANDING		
		Clothes Study
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL63.	Use scribbles, symbols, or drawings to share experiences
UNDERSTANDING		go to charo experiences
		Clothes Study
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Sman Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING	PS.LL64.	
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL64.	Use a variety of writing tools and materials
	PS.LL64.	Use a variety of writing tools and materials
	PS.LL64.	

		 p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 074 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL65.	Trace and copy shapes and letters <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL66.	Begin to print the letters of their first name <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL67.	Express self through pretend writingClothes Studyp. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundupp. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Groupp. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Timep. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundupp. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Timep. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Timep. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundupp. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Timep. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Groupp. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundupp. 085 Investigation 6 Day 5 Charge-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL69.	Practice writing left to right and top to bottom <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL70.	Use inventive spelling <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL71.	Develop strength, dexterity, and control needed to use writing tools and materials <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group

		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL72.	Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Clothes Study p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MA.	Mathematics (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Number and Operations
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA31.	Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a means for understanding quantity <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 066 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 071 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Clothes Study p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group

ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA33.	 p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 087 Investigation 7 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize numbers
		 p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA34	Use one-to-one correspondence when counting <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA35.	Use language to compare numbers of objects (Ex: more, less, same) <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Geometry and Spatial Sense
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA40.	 Begin to recognize, name, describe, build, and draw two and three dimensional shapes <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 049 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 065 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 070 Investigation 7 Outdoor Experiences p. 090 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA42.	Describe how shapes are the same or different (Ex: size, shape, color) <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA43.	Demonstrate and describe positions of objects <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group

ENDURING	PS.MA51.	Begin to represent data using concrete objects, pictures, and simple
STRAND / INDICATOR		Data Analysis
UNDERSTANDING		length, time, and temperature) <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA48. PS.MA49.	Use non-standard (feet, hands, shoes, blocks, yarn) and standard (ruler, yardstick, measuring tape) measures <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time Explore concepts of measurable attributes (Ex: weight, volume, length_time_and_temperature)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Measurement
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA47.	Sort and match a variety of concrete objects according to attributes (Ex: color, size, shape <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 062 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING		Arrange objects in a series according to one attribute (Ex: shape, size, texture, or color) <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 062 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.MA44.	Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 080 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		Patterns
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time

	1	
UNDERSTANDING		graphs
		Clothes Study
		p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
	PS.MA52.	Begin to compare and interpret data collected
UNDERSTANDING	1 0.IMAJ2.	begin to compare and interpret data conected
		Clothes Study
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.S.	Science (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Sensory Awareness
ENDURING	PS.SC31.	Use senses in purposeful ways to gather information and explore
UNDERSTANDING		the environment
		Clothes Study
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC32.	Begin to identify and recognize the differences among the senses, their functions, and the kinds of information they get from each
UNDERSTANDING		sense
		56136
		Clothes Study
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Exploration
ENDURING	PS.SC33.	Express their curiosity and investigate questions of interest through
UNDERSTANDING		play and exploration
		Clothas Study
		<u>Clothes Study</u> p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 063 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time

		1
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.SC34.	Use materials and tools appropriate for problem solving and
UNDERSTANDING	1 0.0004.	exploration
		Clothes Study
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 110 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Inquiry
ENDURING	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and
UNDERSTANDING	. 0.0000.	previous experience to make predictions
		Clothes Study
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.SC37.	Provide their own explanations for "how" and "why" things happen
UNDERSTANDING		
		Clothes Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 021 Exploring the topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group

	p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
	p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
	p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Sman Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
	p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
	p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
	p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
	p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
	p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
	p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time
	p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
	p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
	p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
	p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
	p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
	p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time
	p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time
	p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time
	p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
	p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
	p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
	p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
	p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
	p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
	p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
	p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
	p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
	p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group
	p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
	p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
	p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time
	p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group
	p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 110 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR	Scientific Knowledge – Living Things
ENDURING PS.S	
UNDERSTANDING	and plants
	Clothes Study
	Clothes Study p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time

		p. 021 Exploring the topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
		p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 110 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.SC43.	Observe, and discuss physical properties of non-living things, both
UNDERSTANDING	. 5100 /01	natural and human made
		Clothes Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time

		 p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 021 Exploring the topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 046 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 047 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MM.	My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Past, Present and Future History
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM36.	Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines
		<u>Clothes Study</u> p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud
STRAND / INDICATOR		Places and Spaces Geography
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM41.	Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right)
		<u>Clothes Study</u> p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		Working Together – Government and Communities
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM46.	With support begin to develop problem solving skills
		Clothes Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group

		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.MM47.	Help to create rules
UNDERSTANDING		
		Clothes Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.MM50.	Participate in group decision
UNDERSTANDING		
		Clothes Study
		p. 0109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Earge Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Sinal Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 021 Exploring the topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 040 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		press meenganen = zay i noud / noud

p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 day 3 Read-Aloud p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 059 Investigation 3 Day Large-Group Roundup p. 062 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience

	 p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 080 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 5 Choice Time p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 087 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group p. 081 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large Group p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large Group p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 095 Investigation 7 Day
	Making Money and Resources – Economics
PS.MM52.	Develop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and services Clothes Study p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group
DE.EC.PS.CE.	CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)
	Music
PS.CE33.	Be exposed to music from other cultures <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
	p. 027 investigation i Outdoor Experiences
	DE.EC.PS.CE.

		p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 062 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Earge Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 080 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 090 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 110 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Movement and Dance
ENDURING	PS.CE35.	Express through movement what is felt and heard in various
UNDERSTANDING	`	rhythmic patterns
		Clothes Study
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE36.	Demonstrate an awareness of different musical tempos, patterns,
UNDERSTANDING		and beats through movement
_		Ť
		Clothes Study
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING	PS.CE37.	Gain awareness of different cultures through experiences with a
UNDERSTANDING		variety of music and movement activities
	-0	

		Clothes Study p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE38.	Experience and use movement to reinforce learning in other curricular areas
		<u>Clothes Study</u> p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
STRAND / INDICATOR		Visual Arts
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE39.	Show interest using different art media and materials in a variety of ways for creative expression and representation Clothes Study p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 043 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 057 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 058 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 071 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 072 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 074 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 081 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 081 Investi
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE40.	Plan and create original drawings, paintings, models, and other art creations using a variety of media Clothes Study p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group

		p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day Large-Group Roundup
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5Large-Group Roundup
		p. 090 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING	PS.CE41.	Share experiences, ideas, and thoughts about artistic creations
UNDERSTANDING		
		<u>Clothes Study</u>
		p. 0109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 049 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 062 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 069 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience
		p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Earge Group
		p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		n 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
		p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group

		p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 080 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 080 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 089 Investigation 7 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.CE42.	Use a variety of art materials and activities for sensory experiences
UNDERSTANDING		
		Clothes Study
		p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day Large-Group Roundup
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5Large-Group Roundup
		p. 090 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 095 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE43.	Express interest in and show respect for the creative work of others
	11	
		Clothes Study
		Clothes Study
		p. 0109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 0109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 0109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p. 0109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 0109 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group

		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 049 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 050 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 062 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 069 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience
		p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
		p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 080 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 080 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 084 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 089 Investigation 7 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 092 Investigation 7 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 111 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.CE44.	Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic
UNDERSTANDING		processes and creations
		Clothes Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
	11	

		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 045 Investigation 2 day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 7 Day 1 Read-Aloud
STRAND / INDICATOR		Dramatic Play
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	Show imagination and creativity in play
UNDERSTANDING		
		Clothes Study
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
		p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities
UNDERSTANDING		
		Clothes Study
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
1	11	p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 051 investigation 5 Day 1 withit winnutes
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group

	1	
		 p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 078 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 079 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 5 Choice Time p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 5 Choice Time p. 086 Investigation 7 Day 3 Choice Time p. 094 Investigation 7 Day 3 Large Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.PD.	Physical Development and Health (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Fine Motor
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD31.	Develop strength, small-motor control, and coordination through daily activities <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD32.	Develop and use eye-hand coordination to perform a variety of tasks Fine Motor <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD33.	Explore and experiment with a variety of tools <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		Gross Motor
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD34.	Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD35.	Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction <u>Clothes Study</u> p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 5 Mighty Minutes

ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD36.	Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements
		<u>Clothes Study</u> p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences

Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study State: Delaware Early Learning Foundations: Preschool Subject: Early Childhood Education Grade: Ages 3-5

STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.SE.	Social Emotional Development (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Self-Regulation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE38.	Recognize, label and express a range of feelings and needs appropriately (Ex: happy, sad, frustrated, angry, fearful, etc.)
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE39.	Begin to understand that feelings are separate from actions and that it is acceptable to have a range of feelings (Ex: from frustrated to really mad)
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE40.	Express feelings through play and artistic representation Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE42.	Follow simple rules and routines with minimal help
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.SE46.	Attempt to solve problems in a positive manner

UNDERSTANDING		
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.AL.	APPROACHES TO LEARNING (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Engagement and Persistence
ENDURING	PS.AL37.	Begin to demonstrate the ability to follow a sequence of steps to
UNDERSTANDING		create a finished project
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 13 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience
		p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Reasoning and Problem Solving
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL38.	Develop the ability to recognize and solve problems through active exploration, including trial and error, interactions and discussions with peers and adults
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL39.	Develop the ability to classify, compare, and contrast objects, events, and experiences
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL41.	Begin to develop the ability to explain and demonstrate strategies to solve problems
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.LL.	LANGUAGE AND LITERACY (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING	PS.LL32.	Receptive Communication Develop listening, watching, attention, and comprehension skills
UNDERSTANDING	F J.LLJZ.	Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 13 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group

		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL33.	Follow two- or three-step directions
ONDERSTANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 13 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience
		p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL34.	Identify particular sounds in the environment through different media
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
	PS.LL35.	Respond to questions
UNDERSTANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Cloup
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
L		

ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL41. PS.LL43.	Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Groupp. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutesp. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutesp. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Groupp. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Groupp. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Groupp. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small GroupParticipate in turn taking in conversationsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Groupp. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Groupp. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Groupp. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Groupp. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Groupp. 72 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Groupp. 73 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Groupp. 74 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Groupp. 75 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Groupp. 76 Lebrating Learning Day 2 Read-AloudRespond appropriately to messages in conversation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL41.	 p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group Participate in turn taking in conversations Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING		 p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		 p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL39.	p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group Play with language such as rhyming
UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL38.	Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u>
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		Expressive Communication
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL36.	 p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes Increase vocabulary to include prepositions and basic concepts Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 13 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience p. 64 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 55 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 55 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 56 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences p. 63 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience p. 64 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 64 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group

UNDERSTANDING	
UNDERSTANDING	Reduce Reves Resule Study
	Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 13 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
	p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
	p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
	p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
	p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
	p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
	p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
	p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
	p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
	p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
	p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time
	p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
	p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
	p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
	p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
	p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
	p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
	p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
	p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
	p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
	p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time
	p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
	p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
	p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
	p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience
	p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
	p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
	p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
	p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
	p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
	p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup
	p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Earger Group Roundup
	p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
	p. 42 investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time
	p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
	p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
	p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
	p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
	p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time

		p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Earge-Group Roundup
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
		p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL46.	Express emotions through language Expressive Communication
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
L		

		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. or celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL48.	Experiment with patterns in words
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Emergent Reading
ENDURING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and
UNDERSTANDING		other literacy or reading-related activities
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
	II.	p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. so investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes

		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Gloup p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.LL50.	Show increasing awareness of print, familiar signs, labels, and
UNDERSTANDING		symbols
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL51.	Identify and name letters of the alphabet
UNDERSTANDING		
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
	11	
1		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL53.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL53.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
	PS.LL53.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words
	PS.LL53.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
	PS.LL53.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
	PS.LL53.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
	PS.LL53.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.LL53.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
	PS.LL53.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
	PS.LL53.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
	PS.LL53.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.LL53.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
	PS.LL53.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group

		p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL54.	Know the difference between upper- and lower-case letters
UNDERSTANDING		
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL55.	Show comprehension by answering questions related to an age-
UNDERSTANDING		appropriate story that has been read or told
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 7 Read-Aloud
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL56.	Understand the parts of a book and how it is used
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
L		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud

		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL57.	Hold a book upright, turn the pages starting at the front of the book, and scan pages left to right and top to bottom
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL58.	Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and informative (non-fiction)
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL59.	Demonstrate that print represents someone's thoughts and ideas
UNDERSTANDING		
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL60.	
ENDURING	FO.LLOU.	Interpret pictures
UNDERSTANDING		

p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 81 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 81 Celebrating Learning Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 81 Celebrating Learning Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty MinutesENDURINGPS.LL62.Know that print is read and pictures are not			
P. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud P. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud P. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud P. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud P. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud P. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud P. 31 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud P. 31 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time P. 51 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 41 Invest			Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
P. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud P. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group P. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud P. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud P. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud P. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud P. 31 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud P. 34 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud P. 34 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud P. 36 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud P. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud P. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud P. 51 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud P. 51 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud P. 51 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud P. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud P. 61 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud P. 61 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud P. 61 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 51 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 71 F Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group P. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
P. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Rade-Aloud P. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud P. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud P. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud P. 31 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud P. 31 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time P. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud P. 51 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud P. 51 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group			
P.25 Exploring the Topic Day S Read-Aloud p.31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Sead-Houd p.31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Sead-Houd p.33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Sead-Aloud p.33 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p.33 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p.34 Investigation 3 Day 3 Sead-Aloud p.35 Investigation 3 Day 3 Sead-Aloud p.41 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p.51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p.51 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p.51 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p.51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p.51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p.51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p.71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p.71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p.41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p.41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p.41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p.71 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p.71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p.71 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p.71 Investigatin 3 Day 3 Large Group p.71			
P.3.1 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud P.3.1 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud P.3.2 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud P.3.3 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud P.3.3 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud P.3.4 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud P.3.5 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud P.5.1 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud P.5.1 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud P.5.1 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud P.5.1 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud P.6.2 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud P.6.2 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud P.6.2 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud P.6.2 Investigation 2 Day 3 Sead-Aloud P.6.2 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P.6.1 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P.6.1 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P.6.2 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P.7.1 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P.7.1 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group P. P.7.1 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group P.7.1 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group P. P.7.1 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P.7.1 Investigation 3			
P. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 2 Sead-Aloud p. 34 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Sead-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Sead-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Sead-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day			
P. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 53 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group			
p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 4 Sead-Aloud p. 81 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small			
P. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL62. Know that print is read and pictures are not Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 14 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Read-Aloud UNDERSTANDING PS.LL63. UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. UB rescription 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Exploring t			
P. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3			
P. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Gr			
P. 57 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 50 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Prepioring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 71 Prepioring the Topic Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group <			
in p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL61. Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL62. Know that print is read and pictures are not Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 61 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 61 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 74 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Cleberating Learning D			
b. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL61. Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL62. Know that print is read and pictures are not Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 47 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 47 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 47 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 4			
p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL61. Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL62. Know that print is read and pictures are not Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 47 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group P p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Larg			
p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL61. Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL62. Know that print is read and pictures are not Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 47 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 48 Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 48 Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 48 Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 49 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 48 I			
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL61. Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL62. Know that print is read and pictures are not Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 9. 77 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 9. 78 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 9. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 9. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 9. 21 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 9. 21 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 9. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 9. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 9. 21 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 9. 21 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 9. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 9. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Chorestigate Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 D			p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
UNDERSTANDING Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL62. Know that print is read and pictures are not Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 10 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Gr			p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study P. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 51 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group P. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group P. 51 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group P. 51 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 51 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P. 61 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 61 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 61 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 61 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P. 43 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P. 43 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time P. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time P. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time P. 67 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group P. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group P. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Smal		PS.LL61.	Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words
P. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL62. Know that print is read and pictures are not Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 72 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 73 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2	ONDERSTANDING		Reduce Reuse Recycle Study
P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL62. Know that print is read and pictures are not Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 11 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 3 Day			
P. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL62. Know that print is read and pictures are not Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study P. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group P. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 71 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group P. 71 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group P. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time P. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time P. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time P. 67 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study P. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group P. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group P. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group P. 14 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group P. 44 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 44 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group P. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time P. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time P. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice			
p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL62. Know that print is read and pictures are not Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Investigatio			
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL62. Know that print is read and pictures are not Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Poundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 67 Celebrating Learning Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 67 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 3 Small Group ENDUR			
UNDERSTANDING Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 11 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group ENDU			
p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 71 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigati	ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL62.	Know that print is read and pictures are not
p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL63. Use scribbles, symbols, or drawings to share experiences Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Leary Large Group Roundup p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group <td></td> <td></td> <td>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</td>			Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL63. Use scribbles, symbols, or drawings to share experiences Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup P.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL65. Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 S			
p. 71 Investigation 5 Daý 3 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL63. Use scribbles, symbols, or drawings to share experiences Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 81 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 10 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 11 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td>p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group</td></td<>			p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
p. 71 Investigation 5 Daý 3 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL63. Use scribbles, symbols, or drawings to share experiences Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 81 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 10 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 11 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>			
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL63. Use scribbles, symbols, or drawings to share experiences Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 43 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 20 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL65. Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investi			
UNDERSTANDING Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 41 Investi		PS1163	Use scribbles symbols or drawings to share experiences
Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 43 Inves		1 O.LE00.	ose sensoles, symbols, or drawings to share experiences
p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group RoundupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL64.Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group RoundupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL64.Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 44 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL65.Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group	ONDERGRANDING		Reduce Reuse Recycle Study
p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group RoundupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL64.Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 93 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group RoundupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL64.Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group RoundupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL65.Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL65.Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group RoundupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL64.Use a variety of writing tools and materialsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group P p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group P p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group RoundupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL64.Use a variety of writing tools and materialsENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL64.Trace and copy shapes and Idroup p. 41 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small GroupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL65.Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group RoundupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL64.Use a variety of writing tools and materialsP. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group RoundupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL64.Use a variety of writing tools and materialsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation			
p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Groupp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Groupp. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Timep. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Timep. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group RoundupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL64.Use a variety of writing tools and materialsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Groupp. 32 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Groupp. 32 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Groupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Groupp. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Groupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Groupp. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Timep. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Timep. 57 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundupp. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Timep. 44 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Timep. 587 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Groupp. 45 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Groupp. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Groupp. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Groupp. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials NUDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group<			
p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group RoundupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL64.Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL65.Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 47 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 57 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 57 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group RoundupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL64.Use a variety of writing tools and materialsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL65.Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL65.			
UNDERSTANDING Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL65.Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group		PS.LL64.	Use a variety of writing tools and materials
p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Groupp. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Groupp. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Groupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Groupp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Groupp. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Timep. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Timep. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundupp.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupENDURINGVNDERSTANDINGPS.LL65.Trace and copy shapes and lettersReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group	UNDERSTANDING		
p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Groupp. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Groupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Groupp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Groupp. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Timep. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Timep. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundupp.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupENDURINGVNDERSTANDINGPS.LL65.Trace and copy shapes and lettersReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Groupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Groupp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Groupp. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Timep. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Timep. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundupp.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupENDURINGVNDERSTANDINGPS.LL65.Trace and copy shapes and lettersReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.LL65.Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group ENDURING VNDERSTANDING PS.LL65. Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group ENDURING VNDERSTANDING PS.LL65. Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL65. Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL65. Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL65. Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL65. Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.LL65. Trace and copy shapes and letters Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
UNDERSTANDING Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			
UNDERSTANDING Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group	ENDURING	PS 1 1 65	Trace and convisions and letters
Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group		· J.LLUJ.	וימטי מווע טעא סומאיט מווע ופונפוס
p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group			Reduce Reuse Recycle Study
ENDURING PS.LL66. Begin to print the letters of their first name			
	ENDURING	PS.LL66.	Begin to print the letters of their first name

UNDERSTANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study_ p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL67.	Express self through pretend writing Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL70.	Use inventive spelling <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL71.	Develop strength, dexterity, and control needed to use writing tools and materials <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL72.	Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MA.	Mathematics (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Number and Operations
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA31.	Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a means for understanding quantity <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 13 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 42 investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 63 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 13 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group

		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 42 investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA33.	Recognize numbers
ONDERGYANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
	PS.MA34	Use one-to-one correspondence when counting
UNDERSTANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA35.	Use language to compare numbers of objects (Ex: more, less, same)
UNDERSTANDING		Raduaa Rausa Raavala Study
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Geometry and Spatial Sense
ENDURING	PS.MA40.	Begin to recognize, name, describe, build, and draw two and three
UNDERSTANDING		dimensional shapes
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
	PS.MA42.	Describe how shapes are the same or different (Ex: size, shape,
	P5.IVIA42.	
UNDERSTANDING		color)
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.MA43.	
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA43.	p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	PS.MA43.	p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects
	PS.MA43.	p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
	PS.MA43.	p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA43.	p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group Patterns
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING	PS.MA43.	p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group Patterns Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group Patterns
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group Patterns Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group Patterns Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group Patterns Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group Patterns Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group Patterns Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group Patterns Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group Patterns Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes Demonstrate and describe positions of objects Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group Patterns Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty MinutesDemonstrate and describe positions of objectsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small GroupPatternsRecognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materialsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Groupp. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA44.	p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty MinutesDemonstrate and describe positions of objectsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small GroupPatternsRecognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materialsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Groupp. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutesp. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small GroupArrange objects in a series according to one attribute (Ex: shape,
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.MA44.	p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty MinutesDemonstrate and describe positions of objectsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small GroupPatternsRecognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materialsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Groupp. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.MA44.	p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty MinutesDemonstrate and describe positions of objectsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small GroupPatternsRecognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materialsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Groupp. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutesp. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small GroupArrange objects in a series according to one attribute (Ex: shape,
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.MA44.	p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty MinutesDemonstrate and describe positions of objectsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small GroupPatternsRecognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materialsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small GroupArrange objects in a series according to one attribute (Ex: shape, size, texture, or color)

		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA47.	Sort and match a variety of concrete objects according to attributes (Ex: color, size, shape
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Measurement
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA48.	Use non-standard (feet, hands, shoes, blocks, yarn) and standard (ruler, yardstick, measuring tape) measures
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA49.	Explore concepts of measurable attributes (Ex: weight, volume, length, time, and temperature)
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Data Analysis
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA51.	Begin to represent data using concrete objects, pictures, and simple graphs
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.S.	Science (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Sensory Awareness
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC31.	Use senses in purposeful ways to gather information and explore the environment
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC32.	Begin to identify and recognize the differences among the senses, their functions, and the kinds of information they get from each sense

		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Exploration
ENDURING	PS.SC33.	Express their curiosity and investigate questions of interest through
UNDERSTANDING		play and exploration
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 42 investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
		p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
	PS.SC34.	
ENDURING	P5.5C34.	Use materials and tools appropriate for problem solving and
UNDERSTANDING		exploration
UNDERSTANDING		
UNDERSTANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
UNDERSTANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
UNDERSTANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
UNDERSTANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
UNDERSTANDING STRAND / INDICATOR		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING	PS.SC35.	Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR	PS.SC35.	Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING	PS.SC35.	Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING	PS.SC35.	Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING	PS.SC35.	Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING	PS.SC35. PS.SC36.	Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 24 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 25 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 24 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Scientific Inquiry Ask scientific questions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 24 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 25 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time

		1
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
		p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.SC37.	Provide their own explanations for "how" and "why" things happen
UNDERSTANDING	1 0.0007.	r rovide their own explanations for new and why things happen
ONDERGIANDING		Paduaa Pausa Pasuala Study
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 13 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 42 investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
	I	Proceeding and the second seco

		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
		p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Knowledge – Living Things
ENDURING	PS.SC39.	Observe, describe, and discuss the natural world of people, animals
UNDERSTANDING	1 0.0000.	and plants
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 13 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. Jz investigation i Day J choice Time
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		 p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		 p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		 p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		 p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time
		 p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		 p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		 p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		 p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		 p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time

		p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Groupp.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupDemonstrate respect for living Things
	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Groupp.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupDemonstrate respect for living ThingsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Timep. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Groupp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Groupp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Groupp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Groupp.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupDemonstrate respect for living ThingsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Timep. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Groupp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundupp. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Groupp.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupDemonstrate respect for living ThingsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Timep. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Groupp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Groupp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Groupp. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Groupp. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
	PS.SC42.	p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Groupp.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small GroupDemonstrate respect for living ThingsReduce, Reuse, Recycle Studyp. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloudp. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Timep. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloudp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Groupp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Groupp. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Groupp. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Groupp. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.SC42.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
	PS.SC42.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
	PS.SC42.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
	PS.SC42.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
	PS.SC42.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
	PS.SC42.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
	PS.SC42.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
	PS.SC42.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
	PS.SC42.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 54 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
	PS.SC42.	 p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group p.15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group Demonstrate respect for living Things Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group

		 p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC43.	Observe, and discuss physical properties of non-living things, both natural and human made
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC46.	Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Knowledge – Earth and Sky
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC48.	Observe, describe and discuss landforms, bodies of water, and the properties of earth's materials (Ex: rocks, dirt, sand and water) <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Knowledge – Environment
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC50.	Explore how the environment is affected by what people do <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud

		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.SC51.	Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
UNDERSTANDING		
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
	11	p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
1		
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		 p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud

		n. 07 Oslahasting Leaguing Day 0 Oheine Time
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MM.	My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Past, Present and Future History
ENDURING	PS.MM36.	Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and
UNDERSTANDING		routines
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Places and Spaces Geography
	PS.MM41.	
UNDERSTANDING	P5.IMM41.	Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right)
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM42.	Understand the world around them by using tools such as maps and globes, GPS (Global Positioning Satellite) Places and Spaces Geography
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM43.	Develop an awareness of the natural environment surrounding them outdoors
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM44.	Begin to understand the relationship between humans and the natural environment
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time

	-11	
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group Roundup
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Gloup Roundup
STRAND / INDICATOR		Working Together – Government and Communities
ENDURING	PS.MM46.	With support begin to develop problem solving skills
UNDERSTANDING		
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.MM47.	Help to create rules
UNDERSTANDING		•
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.MM50.	Participate in group decision
UNDERSTANDING	F 3.1VIIVIJU.	Failicipale in group decision
ONDERSTANDING		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 13 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time
L	11	······································

p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 42 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 42 investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Choice Time p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup

		 p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Making Money and Resources – Economics
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM52.	Develop an awareness that people work for money in order to provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and services <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.CE.	CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR	DE.LO.PO.CE.	Music
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE31.	Develop awareness of different musical instruments, tones patterns/rhythms and tempos <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE33.	Be exposed to music from other cultures <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE34.	Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group

		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 50 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 62 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 68 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 84 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
STRAND / INDICATOR		Movement and Dance
ENDURING	PS.CE35.	Express through movement what is felt and heard in various
UNDERSTANDING		rhythmic patterns
		Barkuna Davida Davida Oficilia
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE36.	Demonstrate an awareness of different musical tempos, patterns,
UNDERSTANDING		and beats through movement
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE37.	Gain awareness of different cultures through experiences with a
UNDERSTANDING		variety of music and movement activities
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 56 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 58 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE38.	
	PS.CE38.	Experience and use movement to reinforce learning in other curricular areas
UNDERSTANDING		
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Visual Arts
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE39.	Show interest using different art media and materials in a variety of ways for creative expression and representation
ONDERSTANDING		ways for creative expression and representation
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Earge Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Gloup
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE40.	Plan and create original drawings, paintings, models, and other art creations using a variety of media
UNDERSTANDING	11	creations using a variety of media

		Paduaa Pausa Pasyala Studiu
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE41.	Share experiences, ideas, and thoughts about artistic creations
UNDERSTANDING		Paduaa Pausa Paavala Study
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Earge Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.CE42.	Use a variety of art materials and activities for sensory experiences
UNDERSTANDING		
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 20 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large- Group Roundup p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
	1	p. +5 mesugation 2 Day 4 Sman Group

	11	
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 48 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 54 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 60 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE43.	Express interest in and show respect for the creative work of others
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 17 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 40 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 46 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 47 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 51 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 53 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 85 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
	PS.CE44.	Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic
UNDERSTANDING	1 3.0L44.	processes and creations
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 14 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 15 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 19 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 23 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 39 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 39 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 43 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 51 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 57 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 57 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 59 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 63 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
STRAND / INDICATOR		Dramatic Play
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	Show imagination and creativity in play
·	-	· · · · ·

UNDERSTANDING		
		Bashuan Bauran Baarrala Ofusiku
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 70 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE47.	
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities <u>Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study</u> p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 41 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Coup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 41 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 45 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 1 Coup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 33 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experience p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 38 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group p. 67 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Foundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study p. 16 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 18 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 27 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 30 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 31 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 32 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 33 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 35 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 37 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 41 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 49 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 55 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 61 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 65 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 69 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes

		p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 71 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 86 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 87 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.PD.	Physical Development and Health (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Gross Motor
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD35.	Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction
		Reduce, Reuse, Recycle Study
		p. 13 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 21 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 22 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 28 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 29 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 36 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 45 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 65 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experience
		p. 66 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 83 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences

Trees Study State: Delaware Early Learning Foundations: Preschool Subject: Early Childhood Education

Grade: Ages 3-5

STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.SE.	Social Emotional Development (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Self-Regulation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE38.	Recognize, label and express a range of feelings and needs appropriately (Ex: happy, sad, frustrated, angry, fearful, etc.)
		Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 057 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE39.	Begin to understand that feelings are separate from actions and that it is acceptable to have a range of feelings (Ex: from frustrated to really mad) <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE40.	Express feelings through play and artistic representation Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 035 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud

		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE42.	Follow simple rules and routines with minimal help
		Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE46.	Attempt to solve problems in a positive manner
		Trees Study p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.AL.	p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time APPROACHES TO LEARNING (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Engagement and Persistence
		•••
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL37.	Begin to demonstrate the ability to follow a sequence of steps to create a finished project
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL38.	Trees Studyp. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiencesp. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Groupp. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiencesp. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Groupp. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiencesp. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiencesp. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutesp. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Groupp. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutesp. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiencesp. 063 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Groupp. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Groupp. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Groupp. 072 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Groupp. 073 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experiencep. 074 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Groupp. 075 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experiencep. 076 Investigation 7 Day 1 Large Groupp. 077 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Groupp. 078 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experiencep. 107 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiencesp. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small GroupReasoning and Problem SolvingDevelop the ability to recognize and solve problems through activeexploration, including trial and error, interactions and discussionswith peers and adultsTrees Studyp. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL39.	Develop the ability to classify, compare, and contrast objects, events, and experiences
		Trees Study p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group

	1	p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
	PS.AL40.	Demonstrate the ability to sequence events
UNDERSTANDING	F3.AL40.	Demonstrate the ability to sequence events
		Trees Study
		p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.AL41.	Begin to develop the ability to explain and demonstrate strategies to
UNDERSTANDING		solve problems
		Trees Study
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.LL.	LANGUAGE AND LITERACY (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Receptive Communication
ENDURING	PS.LL32.	Develop listening, watching, attention, and comprehension skills
UNDERSTANDING		Trace Official
		Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING	PS.LL33.	Follow two- or three-step directions
UNDERSTANDING		Trees Study
		Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
		p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL34.	Identify particular sounds in the environment through different

UNDERSTANDING		media
UNDERSTANDING		ineula
		Trees Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.LL35.	Respond to questions
UNDERSTANDING		
		Trees Study
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 024 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 024 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 024 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 025 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 026 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 024 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 024 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 024 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Lar
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Lar

		p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 068 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 7 Shan Group
		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL36.	Increase vocabulary to include prepositions and basic concepts
UNDERSTANDING		
		Trees Study
		p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 035 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
STRAND / INDICATOR		 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING	PS.LL38.	 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.LL38.	 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 055 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING	PS.LL38.	 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 063 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults
ENDURING	PS.LL38.	 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults
ENDURING	PS.LL38.	 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 093 Investigation 7 Day 5 Large Group Roundup
ENDURING	PS.LL38.	 p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experiences p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults

	PS.LL39.	Play with language such as rhyming
UNDERSTANDING		Trees Studyp. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Groupp. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Groupp. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutesp. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutesp. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Groupp. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Groupp. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Groupp. 044 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Groupp. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Groupp. 047 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutesp. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Groupp. 049 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Groupp. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutesp. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Groupp. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Groupp. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Groupp. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Groupp. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Groupp. 058 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Groupp. 059 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloudp. 056 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Groupp. 056 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Groupp. 056 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Groupp. 057 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 058 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 059 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Groupp. 066 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Groupp. 067 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Groupp. 067 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutesp. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Timep. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Timep. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Timep. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL41.	Participate in turn taking in conversations <u>Trees Study</u> p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL42.	Dictate a story to an adult <u>Trees Study</u> p. 100 Colebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL43.	p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small GroupCommunicate using multiple words/phrases including nouns, verbs, descriptive phrases, prepositions and/or ASL grammatical featuresTrees Study p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL45.	Respond appropriately to messages in conversation <u>Trees Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences

	p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
	p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
	p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
	p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
	p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud
	p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
	p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Earge-Gloup Roundup
	p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
	p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time
	p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
	p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
	p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
	p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
	p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
	p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
	p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
	p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
	p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
	p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
	p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
	p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time
	p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
	p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
	p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
	p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
	p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
	p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
	p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
	p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
	p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
	p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
	p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
	p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
	p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
	p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
	p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
	p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
	p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time
	p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
	p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
	p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time
	p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
	p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
·	

p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 068 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup

 p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group 	
p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group	
p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup	
p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud	
p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group	
p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group	
p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup	
p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group	
p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group	
p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time	
p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup	
p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud	
p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group	
p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences	
p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time	
p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group	
p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large-Group Roundup	
p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group	
p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time	
p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group	
p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup	
p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud	
p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group	
ENDURING PS.LL46. Express emotions through language Expressive Communication	
UNDERSTANDING	
Trees Study	
p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group	
p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud	
p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud	
p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud	
p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud	
p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud	
p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud	
p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud	
p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud	
p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud	
p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud	
p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud	
p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup	
p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time	
p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup	
ENDURING PS.LL48. Experiment with patterns in words	
UNDERSTANDING	
Trees Study	
p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group	
p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group	
STRAND / INDICATOR Emergent Reading	
ENDURING PS.LL49. Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and	
UNDERSTANDING PS.LL49. Show an interest in rnymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities	
Troop Study	
Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group	
p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time	

p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes
p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes
p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes
p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes
p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes
p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud
p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time
p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud
p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
p. 068 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
p. 071 Investigation 4 Day 4 Earge Gloup
p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes

		 p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 081 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL50.	Show increasing awareness of print, familiar signs, labels, and symbols Trees Study
		 p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL51.	Identify and name letters of the alphabet <u>Trees Study</u> p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud

		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL53.	Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words
		Trees Study
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Mindles
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
	PS.LL54.	Know the difference between upper- and lower-case letters
UNDERSTANDING	F 3.LL34.	Rilow the unterence between upper- and lower-case letters
ONDERSTANDING		Trees Study
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL55.	Show comprehension by answering questions related to an age-
UNDERSTANDING		appropriate story that has been read or told
		Trees Study
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
	11	p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day I Read-Aloud
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Read-Aloud

		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 071 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read- Aloud
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL56.	Understand the parts of a book and how it is used
UNDERSTANDING		
		Trees Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 089 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.LL57.	 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 094 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 095 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 094 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 095 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL57.	 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL57.	 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud Hold a book upright, turn the pages starting at the front of the book, and scan pages left to right and top to bottom
	PS.LL57.	 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud Hold a book upright, turn the pages starting at the front of the book, and scan pages left to right and top to bottom
	PS.LL57.	 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud Hold a book upright, turn the pages starting at the front of the book, and scan pages left to right and top to bottom Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
	PS.LL57.	 p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 067 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud Hold a book upright, turn the pages starting at the front of the book, and scan pages left to right and top to bottom

		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL58.	Explore different types of literature such as narrative (story) and
UNDERSTANDING		informative (non-fiction)
		Trees Study
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 071 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read- Aloud
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
	PS.LL59.	Domonstrate that print represents someone's thoughts and ideas
	FO.LLO9.	Demonstrate that print represents someone's thoughts and ideas
UNDERSTANDING		Trees Ofurth
		Trees Study
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes

		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL60.	Interpret pictures
UNDERSTANDING		Trees Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL61.	Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words
UNDERSTANDING		Trees Study
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL62.	Know that print is read and pictures are not
UNDERSTANDING		
		Trees Study
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
4 · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	11	ID USZ IDVESTIGATION 5 LIAV 5 LINOICE LIME

		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL63.	Use scribbles, symbols, or drawings to share experiences
		Trees Study
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Sman Group p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 000 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING	 PS.LL64.	Use a variety of writing tools and materials
UNDERSTANDING		
		Trees Study
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL65.	Trace and copy shapes and letters
		Trees Study
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.LL66.	Begin to print the letters of their first name
UNDERSTANDING		Troop Study
		Trees Study
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 001 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 088 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.LL67.	Express self through pretend writing
UNDERSTANDING	, J.LLU7.	Express sen unough pretend writing
	0	1

		Trees Study
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
L		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL68.	Write in a variety of formats
		Trees Study
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL69.	Practice writing left to right and top to bottom
		Trees Study
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL70.	Use inventive spelling
		Trees Study p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
	<u></u>	p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL71.	Develop strength, dexterity, and control needed to use writing tools and materials
		Trees Study
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		provio introdugatori z baj o Eargo Oroup
		n 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication <u>Trees Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 063 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
UNDERSTANDING		 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.LL72.	 p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience

ENDURING	PS.MA31.	Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a means for
UNDERSTANDING	F 5.IVIAST.	understanding quantity
		Trees Study
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
		p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 100 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Earge Gloup
		p. for ocionating Eduring Day i official oroup
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 039 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 065 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 067 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Gr
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 047 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 038 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mall Group p. 039 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Larg
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 042 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 3 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group </td
	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 047 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 047 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 061 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 072 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 073 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group

		n 400 Oslah ratin n Laamin n David Lanna Oracun
		p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA33.	Recognize numbers <u>Trees Study</u> p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA35.	Use language to compare numbers of objects (Ex: more, less, same) <u>Trees Study</u> p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Geometry and Spatial Sense
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA40.	Begin to recognize, name, describe, build, and draw two and three dimensional shapes <u>Trees Study</u> p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA42.	Describe how shapes are the same or different (Ex: size, shape, color) <u>Trees Study</u> p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA43.	Demonstrate and describe positions of objects <u>Trees Study</u> p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 073 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
STRAND / INDICATOR		Patterns
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA44.	Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials <u>Trees Study</u> p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 068 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA45.	Arrange objects in a series according to one attribute (Ex: shape, size, texture, or color) Trees Study p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time

		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA47.	Sort and match a variety of concrete objects according to attributes (Ex: color, size, shape Trees Study p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Measurement
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA48.	Use non-standard (feet, hands, shoes, blocks, yarn) and standard (ruler, yardstick, measuring tape) measures <u>Trees Study</u> p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA49.	Explore concepts of measurable attributes (Ex: weight, volume, length, time, and temperature) Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 060 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
STRAND / INDICATOR		Data Analysis
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA51.	Begin to represent data using concrete objects, pictures, and simple graphs <u>Trees Study</u> p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA52.	Begin to compare and interpret data collected Trees Study p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.S.	Science (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Sensory Awareness
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC31.	Use senses in purposeful ways to gather information and explore the environment <u>Trees Study</u> p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time

		 p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC32.	Begin to identify and recognize the differences among the senses, their functions, and the kinds of information they get from each sense
		Trees Study p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Exploration
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC33.	Express their curiosity and investigate questions of interest through play and exploration Trees Study p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 039 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 056 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 057 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 071 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 075 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 077 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group

	1	
		p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC34.	Use materials and tools appropriate for problem solving and exploration
		<u>Trees Study</u> p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Inquiry
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions
		Trees Study
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
		p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
		p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC37.	Provide their own explanations for "how" and "why" things happen
		Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
	0	

p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group

		 p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 068 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 071 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group Roundup p. 082 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 083 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group Roundup p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large-Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Knowledge – Living Things
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC39.	Observe, describe, and discuss the natural world of people, animals and plants <u>Trees Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences

p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 068 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes

		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.SC40.	p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC40.	p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
	PS.SC40.	p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them
	PS.SC40.	p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them <u>Trees Study</u>
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them <u>Trees Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
	PS.SC40.	p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them <u>Trees Study</u>
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them <u>Trees Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them <u>Trees Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them <u>Trees Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 024 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 025 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 026 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 024 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 025 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 026 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 024 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 025 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 026 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 024 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 025 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 026 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 024 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 024 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 025 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 026 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 024 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 025 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 026 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 027 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.SC40.	 p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 024 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 025 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 026 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup

p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 068 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 071 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read- Aloud

		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
		p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large-Group
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large-Gloup Roundup
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Kead-Aloud p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.SC41.	Recognize people, plants and animals grow and change over time
UNDERSTANDING		and need certain things to survive
		Trees Study
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
	11	p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		pi vor investigation + bay z zarge Group reandap

		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 071 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read- Aloud
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		Trees Study
UNDERSTANDING	1.0.0000	Explore now the environment is an ected by what people do
ENDURING	PS.SC50.	Explore how the environment is affected by what people do
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Knowledge – Environment
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 054 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group
		Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		Trees Church
UNDERSTANDING		natural and human made
	PS.SC43.	Observe, and discuss physical properties of non-living things, both
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		Trees Study
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC42.	Demonstrate respect for living Things
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Read-Aloud

UNDERSTANDING		
		Trees Study p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MM.	My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Past, Present and Future History
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM36.	Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Places and Spaces Geography
	DC MM44	
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM41.	Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) <u>Trees Study</u> p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 073 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM44.	Begin to understand the relationship between humans and the natural environment
		Trees Study p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 071 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read- Aloud p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Read-Aloud
STRAND / INDICATOR		Working Together – Government and Communities
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM46.	With support begin to develop problem solving skills <u>Trees Study</u> p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM47.	Help to create rules <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 071 Investigation 4 Day 4 Read- Aloud
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM50.	Participate in group decision <u>Trees Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group

p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Choice Time p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Choice Time p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Choice Time p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Choice Time p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Small Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Choice Time p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Small Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Choice Time p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Choice Time p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Choice Time p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Choice Time p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud

p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Choice Time p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group p. 068 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Choice Time p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time

		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Earge Group
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Choice Time p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
		p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.CE.	CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Music
ENDURING	PS.CE34.	Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys
UNDERSTANDING		
		Trees Study
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Mall Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p.
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 056 Investigation
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 024 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 025 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 026 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 066 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
		 p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 1 Large Group

		 p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 086 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large Group p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Large Group p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Large Group p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 108 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large Group
STRAND / INDICATOR		Movement and Dance
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE35.	Express through movement what is felt and heard in various rhythmic patterns Trees Study p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE38.	Experience and use movement to reinforce learning in other curricular areas <u>Trees Study</u> p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
STRAND / INDICATOR		Visual Arts
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE39.	Show interest using different art media and materials in a variety of ways for creative expression and representationTrees Study p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group p. 059 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group

		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.CE40.	Plan and create original drawings, paintings, models, and other art
UNDERSTANDING		creations using a variety of media
		Trees Study
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 068 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.CE41.	Share experiences, ideas, and thoughts about artistic creations
UNDERSTANDING		
		Trees Study
		p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group

p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group
p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
p. 042 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
p. 052 Investigation 3 Day 1 Choice Time
p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud
p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud
p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
P. Construction of a start of a s

		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.CE42.	Use a variety of art materials and activities for sensory experiences
UNDERSTANDING		
		Trees Study
		p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group
		p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
		p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 058 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 068 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 078 Investigation 5 Day 3 Large Group
		p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
		p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Earge-Group Roundup
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.CE43.	Express interest in and show respect for the creative work of others
UNDERSTANDING		
		Trees Study
<u>.</u>	1	

p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences
p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Choice Time
p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Small Group
p. 016 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Small Group
p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Sinah Group p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Small Group
p. 020 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Large Group
p. 021 Exploring the Topic Day 4 Small Group
p. 022 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large Group
p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Small Group
p. 027 Investigation 1 Outdoor Experiences
p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
p. 029 Investigation 1 Day 1 Read-Aloud
p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group
p. 032 Investigation 1 Day 3 Large Group
p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Small Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Small Group
p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Choice Time
p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Read-Aloud
p. 037 Investigation 1 Day 5 Small Group
p. 042 Investigation 2 Day 2 Large Group
p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud
p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Small Group
p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Small Group
p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Small Group
p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
p. 052 Investigation 2 Day 5 Small Group
p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud
p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Small Group
p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Small Group
p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Read-Aloud
p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Small Group
p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Read-Aloud
p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Choice Time
p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Read-Aloud
p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group p. 067 Investigation 4 Day 2 Small Group
p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Read-Aloud
p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Choice Time
p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Small Group
p. 074 Investigation 5 Day 1 Large Group
p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
p. 076 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large Group
p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Read-Aloud
p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Choice Time
p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Read-Aloud
p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Small Group
p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Choice Time
p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
p. 005 myeshyalion 5 Day 5 Large-Group Koundup

		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Small Group
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Choice Time
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 087 Investigation 6 Day 1 Small Group
		p. 088 Investigation 6 Day 2 Choice Time
		p. 089 Investigation 6 Day 2 Small Group
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Small Group
		p. 092 Investigation 6 Day 4 Large Group
		p. 093 Investigation 6 Day 4 Small Group
		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Small Group
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Small Group
	D0 0544	
ENDURING	PS.CE44.	Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic
UNDERSTANDING		processes and creations
		Trees Study
		p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
		p. 017 Exploring the Topic Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 2 Read-Aloud
		p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 035 Investigation 1 Day 4 Read-Aloud
		p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Read-Aloud
		p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		p. 056 Investigation 3 Day 3 Choice Time
		p. 057 Investigation 3 Day 3 Read-Aloud
		p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
		n 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Poundun
		p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time
STRAND / INDICATOR	PS.CE46.	p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup
	PS.CE46.	p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play <u>Trees Study</u>
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play <u>Trees Study</u> p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 036 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 036 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 031 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 5 Choice Time p. 049 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 045 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 045 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation
ENDURING	PS.CE46.	 p. 090 Investigation 6 Day 3 Choice Time p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Large-Group Roundup Dramatic Play Show imagination and creativity in play Trees Study p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Karge Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Karge Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group p. 049 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup p. 051 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup

	p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
	p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
	p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
	p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
	p. 073 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
	p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
	p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
	p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
	p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
	p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
	p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
	p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
	p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
	p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
	p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group
	p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities
UNDERSTANDING	
	Trees Study
	p. 014 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Large Group
	p. 015 Exploring the Topic Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	p. 018 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Large Group
	p. 019 Exploring the Topic Day 3 Mighty Minutes
	p. 023 Exploring the Topic Day 5 Mighty Minutes
	p. 028 Investigation 1 Day 1 Large Group
	p. 033 Investigation 1 Day 3 Read-Aloud
	p. 034 Investigation 1 Day 4 Large Group
	p. 036 Investigation 1 Day 5 Large Group
	p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Mighty Minutes
	p. 041 Investigation 2 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
	p. 044 Investigation 2 Day 3 Large Group
	p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Choice Time
	p. 046 Investigation 2 Day 4 Large Group
	p. 047 Investigation 2 Day 4 Mighty Minutes
	p. 048 Investigation 2 Day 5 Large Group
	p. 049 Investigation 2 Day 5 Choice Time
	p. 051 Investigation 3 Outdoor Experiences
	p. 053 Investigation 3 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 054 Investigation 3 Day 2 Large Group
	p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
	p. 059 Investigation 3 Day 4 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large-Group Roundup
	p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
	p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Small Group
	p. 063 Investigation 4 Outdoor Experiences
	p. 065 Investigation 4 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 066 Investigation 4 Day 2 Large Group
	p. 069 Investigation 4 Day 3 Small Group
	p. 070 Investigation 4 Day 4 Large Group
	p. 073 Investigation 5 Outdoor Experiences
	p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Read-Aloud
	p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Small Group
	p. 077 Investigation 5 Day 2 Mighty Minutes
	p. 079 Investigation 5 Day 3 Small Group
	p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group
	p. 082 Investigation 5 Day 5 Large Group
	p. 083 Investigation 5 Day 5 Mighty Minutes
	p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
	p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes
	p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences
	p. 091 Investigation 6 Day 3 Mighty Minutes p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 106 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Large Group

		p. 107 Celebrating Learning Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.PD.	Physical Development and Health (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Fine Motor
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD31.	Develop strength, small-motor control, and coordination through daily activities Trees Study p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD32.	Develop and use eye-hand coordination to perform a variety of tasks Fine Motor <u>Trees Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD33.	Explore and experiment with a variety of tools <u>Trees Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience
STRAND / INDICATOR		Gross Motor
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD34.	Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities <u>Trees Study</u> p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD35.	Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction <u>Trees Study</u> p. 013 Exploring the Topic Outdoor Experiences p. 030 Investigation 1 Day 2 Large Group p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Mighty Minutes p. 060 Investigation 3 Day 5 Large Group p. 061 Investigation 3 Day 5 Mighty Minutes p. 064 Investigation 4 Day 1 Large Group p. 075 Investigation 5 Day 1 Mighty Minutes p. 080 Investigation 5 Day 4 Large Group p. 085 Investigation 6 Outdoor Experience p. 105 Celebrating Learning Outdoor Experiences p. 109 Celebrating Learning Day 2 Mighty Minutes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD36.	Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements <u>Trees Study</u> p. 039 Investigation 2 Outdoor Experiences p. 040 Investigation 2 Day 1 Large Group p. 043 Investigation 2 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 055 Investigation 3 Day 2 Read-Aloud p. 081 Investigation 5 Day 4 Choice Time

Book Discussion Card

State: Delaware Early Learning Foundations: Preschool

Subject: Early Childhood Education

Grade: Ages 3-5

STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.SE.	Social Emotional Development (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Self-Regulation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE38.	Recognize, label and express a range of feelings and needs appropriately (Ex: happy, sad, frustrated, angry, fearful, etc.)
		Book Discussion Card BDC01: Caps for Sale BDC02: The Mitten
		BDC03: The Girl Who Wore Too Much BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood
		BDC05: The Little Red Hen BDC06: Three Billy Goats Gruff BDC07: Just Like Josh Gibson
		BDC08: The Paper Bag Princess BDC09: The Adventures of Gary & Harry
		BDC10: Peter's Chair BDC11: Radio Man
		BDC12: Abiyoyo BDC13: The Gingerbread Man BDC14: The Grouchy Ladybug
		BDC14: The Grouchy Ladybug BDC15: Henny Penny BDC18: A Chair for My Mother
		BDC19: Los Tres Pequenos Jabalies (The Three Little Javelinas) BDC20: Wemberly Worried
		BDC21: Too Many Tamales BDC22: The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs!
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE39.	Begin to understand that feelings are separate from actions and that it is acceptable to have a range of feelings (Ex: from frustrated to really mad)
		Book Discussion Card BDC01: Caps for Sale
		BDC02: The Mitten BDC03: The Girl Who Wore Too Much BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood
		BDC05: The Little Red Hen BDC06: Three Billy Goats Gruff
		BDC07: Just Like Josh Gibson BDC08: The Paper Bag Princess
		BDC09: The Adventures of Gary & Harry BDC10: Peter's Chair BDC11: Radio Man
		BDC12: Abiyoyo BDC13: The Gingerbread Man
		BDC14: The Grouchy Ladybug BDC15: Henny Penny
		BDC18: A Chair for My Mother BDC19: Los Tres Pequenos Jabalies (The Three Little Javelinas) BDC20: Wemberly Worried
		BDC21: Too Many Tamales BDC22: The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs!
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE40.	Express feelings through play and artistic representation
		Book Discussion Card BDC01: Caps for Sale
		BDC02: The Mitten BDC03: The Girl Who Wore Too Much BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood
		BDC05: The Little Red Hen

		BDC06: Three Billy Goats Gruff
		BDC07: Just Like Josh Gibson BDC08: The Paper Bag Princess
		BDC09: The Adventures of Gary & Harry
		BDC10: Peter's Chair
		BDC11: Radio Man
		BDC12: Abiyoyo
		BDC13: The Gingerbread Man BDC14: The Grouchy Ladybug
		BDC15: Henny Penny
		BDC18: A Chair for My Mother
		BDC19: Los Tres Pequenos Jabalies (The Three Little Javelinas)
		BDC20: Wemberly Worried
		BDC21: Too Many Tamales BDC22: The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs!
ENDURING	PS.SE42.	Follow simple rules and routines with minimal help
UNDERSTANDING		
		Book Discussion Card BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.LL.	LANGUAGE AND LITERACY (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR	DL.LO.I J.LL.	Expressive Communication
ENDURING	PS.LL45.	Respond appropriately to messages in conversation
UNDERSTANDING		
		Book Discussion Card BDC01: Caps for Sale
		BDC02: The Mitten
		BDC03: The Girl Who Wore Too Much
		BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood
		BDC05: The Little Red Hen
		BDC06: Three Billy Goats Gruff BDC07: Just Like Josh Gibson
		BDC08: The Paper Bag Princess
		BDC09: The Adventures of Gary & Harry
		BDC10: Peter's Chair
		BDC11: Radio Man BDC12: Abiyoyo
		BDC12: Abiyoyo BDC13: The Gingerbread Man
		BDC14: The Grouchy Ladybug
		BDC15: Henny Penny
		BDC16: A Grand Old Tree
		BDC17: Charlie Anderson BDC18: A Chair for My Mother
		BDC19: Los Tres Pequenos Jabalies (The Three Little Javelinas)
		BDC20: Wemberly Worried
		BDC21: Too Many Tamales
		BDC22: The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs!
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL46.	Express emotions through language Expressive Communication
		Book Discussion Card
		BDC01: Caps for Sale
		BDC02: The Mitten BDC03: The Girl Who Wore Too Much
		BDC03: The Girl who wore Too Much BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood
		BDC05: The Little Red Hen
		BDC06: Three Billy Goats Gruff
		BDC07: Just Like Josh Gibson
		BDC08: The Paper Bag Princess BDC09: The Adventures of Gary & Harry
		BDC09: The Adventures of Gary & Harry BDC10: Peter's Chair
		BDC11: Radio Man
		BDC12: Abiyoyo
		BDC13: The Gingerbread Man
	11	BDC14: The Grouchy Ladybug

		BDC15: Hanny Banny
		BDC15: Henny Penny BDC18: A Chair for My Mother BDC19: Los Tres Pequenos Jabalies (The Three Little Javelinas) BDC20: Wemberly Worried BDC21: Too Many Tamales BDC22: The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs!
STRAND / INDICATOR		Emergent Reading
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL55.	Show comprehension by answering questions related to an age- appropriate story that has been read or told Bocok Discussion Card BDC01: Caps for Sale BDC02: The Mitten BDC03: The Girl Who Wore Too Much BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood BDC05: The Little Red Hen BDC06: Three Billy Goats Gruff BDC07: Just Like Josh Gibson BDC08: The Paper Bag Princess BDC09: The Adventures of Gary & Harry BDC10: Peter's Chair BDC11: Radio Man BDC12: Abiyoyo BDC13: The Gingerbread Man BDC14: The Grouchy Ladybug BDC15: Henny Penny BDC16: A Grand Old Tree BDC17: Charlie Anderson BDC18: A Chair for My Mother BDC19: Los Tres Pequenos Jabalies (The Three Little Javelinas) BDC20: Wemberly Worried BDC21: Too Many Tamales BDC22: The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs!
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL56.	Understand the parts of a book and how it is used Book Discussion Card BDC01: Caps for Sale BDC02: The Mitten BDC03: The Girl Who Wore Too Much BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood BDC05: The Little Red Hen BDC06: Three Billy Goats Gruff BDC07: Just Like Josh Gibson BDC08: The Paper Bag Princess BDC09: The Adventures of Gary & Harry BDC10: Peter's Chair BDC11: Radio Man BDC12: Abiyoyo BDC13: The Gingerbread Man BDC14: The Grouchy Ladybug BDC15: Henny Penny BDC16: A Grand Old Tree BDC17: Charlie Anderson BDC18: A Chair for My Mother BDC19: Los Tres Pequenos Jabalies (The Three Little Javelinas) BDC20: Wemberly Worried BDC21: Too Many Tamales BDC22: The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs!
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL60.	Interpret pictures <u>Book Discussion Card</u> BDC01: Caps for Sale BDC02: The Mitten BDC03: The Girl Who Wore Too Much

		BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood BDC05: The Little Red Hen BDC06: Three Billy Goats Gruff BDC07: Just Like Josh Gibson BDC08: The Paper Bag Princess BDC09: The Adventures of Gary & Harry BDC10: Peter's Chair BDC11: Radio Man BDC12: Abiyoyo BDC13: The Gingerbread Man BDC14: The Grouchy Ladybug BDC15: Henny Penny BDC16: A Grand Old Tree BDC17: Charlie Anderson BDC18: A Chair for My Mother BDC19: Los Tres Pequenos Jabalies (The Three Little Javelinas) BDC20: Wemberly Worried BDC21: Too Many Tamales BDC22: The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs!
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MM.	My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Past, Present and Future History
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM36.	Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines Book Discussion Card
		BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood
STRAND / INDICATOR		Working Together – Government and Communities
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM47.	Help to create rules Book Discussion Card BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM50.	Participate in group decision Book Discussion Card BDC01: Caps for Sale BDC02: The Mitten BDC03: The Girl Who Wore Too Much BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood BDC05: The Little Red Hen BDC06: Three Billy Goats Gruff BDC07: Just Like Josh Gibson BDC08: The Paper Bag Princess BDC09: The Adventures of Gary & Harry BDC10: Peter's Chair BDC11: Radio Man BDC12: Abiyoyo BDC13: The Gingerbread Man BDC14: The Grouchy Ladybug BDC15: Henny Penny BDC16: A Grand Old Tree BDC17: Charlie Anderson BDC18: A Chair for My Mother BDC19: Los Tres Pequenos Jabalies (The Three Little Javelinas) BDC20: Wemberly Worried BDC21: Too Many Tamales BDC22: The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs!
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.CE.	CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Visual Arts
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE44.	Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and creations Book Discussion Card

BDC01: Caps for Sale
BDC02: The Mitten
BDC03: The Girl Who Wore Too Much
BDC04: Little Red Riding Hood
BDC05: The Little Red Hen
BDC06: Three Billy Goats Gruff
BDC07: Just Like Josh Gibson
BDC08: The Paper Bag Princess
BDC09: The Adventures of Gary & Harry
BDC10: Peter's Chair
BDC11: Radio Man
BDC12: Abiyoyo
BDC13: The Gingerbread Man
BDC14: The Grouchy Ladybug
BDC15: Henny Penny
BDC18: A Chair for My Mother
BDC19: Los Tres Pequenos Jabalies (The Three Little Javelinas)
BDC20: Wemberly Worried
BDC21: Too Many Tamales
BDC22: The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs!

Intentional Teaching Cards State: Delaware Early Learning Foundations: Preschool

Subject: Early Childhood Education

Grade: Ages 3-5

STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.SE.	Social Emotional Development (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Self-Concept
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE32.	Make meaningful choices and experience the outcomes of those choices in a safe and supportive environment
		Intentional Teaching Cards SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule
STRAND / INDICATOR		Self-Regulation
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE38.	Recognize, label and express a range of feelings and needs appropriately (Ex: happy, sad, frustrated, angry, fearful, etc.)
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE39.	Begin to understand that feelings are separate from actions and that it is acceptable to have a range of feelings (Ex: from frustrated to really mad)
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs

		SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural
ENDURING	PS.SE40.	Express feelings through play and artistic representation
UNDERSTANDING		Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE42.	Follow simple rules and routines with minimal help Intentional Teaching Cards LL42: Daily Sign-In M77: Board Games P04: Kick High P09: Up and Away SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE07: Good-Byes SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE12: Classroom Jobs SE20: Cleanup Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE46.	Attempt to solve problems in a positive manner Intentional Teaching Cards M01: Dinnertime M22: Story Problems M23: Putting Puzzles Together M60: Morning, Noon, and Night

STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SE51.	M63: Fishing Trip SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together Social Relationships and Cooperation Develop and demonstrate positive social skills (Ex: please, thank you, helping a friend, sharing, etc.) Intentional Teaching Cards SE01: Site Visits
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.AL.	APPROACHES TO LEARNING (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Engagement and Persistence
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL37.	Begin to demonstrate the ability to follow a sequence of steps to create a finished project Intentional Teaching Cards LL08: Memory Games LL24: Lemonade LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL51: Fizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers M43: Pancakes M47: My Shadow and I M51: Can You Find It? M52: Black Bean Corn Salad M54: Gingerbread Cookies M55: Stepping Stones M56: Cornbread M68: Trail Mix M69: Cream Cheese

		M74: Vegetable Stir Fry
		M75: Sugar Cookies
		M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops P01: Let's Sew
		P01: Let S Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving
		P03: Twisted Pretzels
		P04: Kick High
		P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far
		P06: Catching With a Scoop
		P07: Balloon Catch
		P08: Cutting With Scissors
		P09: Up and Away
		P10: Jumping Rope
		P11: Jump the River
		P12: Exploring Pathways
		P13: Punting
		P14: Moving Through the Forest
		P15: Dribble Kick
		P16: Body Part Balance
		P17: Balance on a Beam
		P18: Dribbling a Ball
		P19: Bounce & Catch
		P20: Body Shapes & Sizes
		P21: Hopping
		P22: Follow the Leader
		P23: Ways to Travel P24: Swing & Jump Rope
		P25: Kick Hard
		P26: Keep It Up
		P27: Galloping
		P28: Balloon Pong
		P29: Stop & Go
		P30: Mixing Paints
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		P32: Math Journal
		P33: Obstacle Course
		SE01: Site Visits
		SE02: Look Who's Here!
		SE12: Classroom Jobs
		SE14: Playing Together
		SE16: "I" Statements
		SE20: Cleanup Time
		SE22: When, Then Statements
		SE25: What Can We Build Together?
STRAND / INDICATOR		Reasoning and Problem Solving
ENDURING	PS.AL38.	Develop the ability to recognize and solve problems through active
UNDERSTANDING		exploration, including trial and error, interactions and discussions
		with peers and adults
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		M01: Dinnertime
		M22: Story Problems
		M23: Putting Puzzles Together
		M60: Morning, Noon, and Night
	1	M63: Fishing Trip
		CE00. Crown Droblem Colving
		SE08: Group Problem Solving
		SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule
		SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE13: Conflict Resolution
		SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together
ENDURING	PS.AL39.	SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together Develop the ability to classify, compare, and contrast objects,
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.AL39.	SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together
	PS.AL39.	SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together Develop the ability to classify, compare, and contrast objects, events, and experiences
	PS.AL39.	SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together Develop the ability to classify, compare, and contrast objects,

ENDURING	PS.AL40.	M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M22: Story Problems M23: Putting Puzzles Together M46: Nesting Dolls M48: Wash Day M60: Morning, Noon, and Night M61: Shake, Rattle, and Roll M63: Fishing Trip SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together Demonstrate the ability to sequence events
UNDERSTANDING		Intentional Teaching Cards M60: Morning, Noon, and Night
	PS.AL41.	Begin to develop the ability to explain and demonstrate strategies to solve problems Intentional Teaching Cards M01: Dinnertime M22: Story Problems M23: Putting Puzzles Together M60: Morning, Noon, and Night M63: Fishing Trip SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together
	DE.EC.PS.LL.	LANGUAGE AND LITERACY (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL32.	Receptive Communication Develop listening, watching, attention, and comprehension skills Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL43: D Is for Door LL55: Dance & Remember M02: Counting & Comparing M06: Tallying M17: Guessing Jar M20: I'm Thinking of a Shape M26: Huff & Puff M30: Buried Shapes M36: We're Going on an Adventure M42: Straw Shapes M43: Pancakes M46: Nesting Dolls M47: My Shadow and I M49: Balancing Act M56: Where's the Beanbag? M58: Missing Lids M59: More or Fewer Towers M62: How Big Around? P01: Let's Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving P03: Twisted Pretzels P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P06: Catching With a Scoop

		P07: Balloon Catch
		P08: Cutting With Scissors
		P09: Up and Away
		P10: Jumping Rope
		P11: Jump the River
		P12: Exploring Pathways
		P13: Punting
		P14: Moving Through the Forest
		P15: Dribble Kick
		P16: Body Part Balance
		P17: Balance on a Beam
		P18: Dribbling a Ball
		P19: Bounce & Catch
		P20: Body Shapes & Sizes
		P21: Hopping
		P22: Follow the Leader
		P23: Ways to Travel
		P24: Swing & Jump Rope
		P25: Kick Hard
		P26: Keep It Up
		P27: Galloping
		P28: Balloon Pong
		P29: Stop & Go
		P30: Mixing Paints
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		P32: Math Journal
		P33: Obstacle Course
		SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words
		SE26: Making A Mural
ENDURING	PS.LL33.	Follow two- or three-step directions
UNDERSTANDING	1 O.LLUJ.	ronow two- or timee-step directions
ONDERGIANDING		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL08: Memory Games
		LL24: Lemonade
		LL35: Fruit Salad
The second s		
		LL36: Salsa
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL51: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More?
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M36: We're Going on an Adventure
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers M43: Pancakes
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers M43: Pancakes M47: My Shadow and I
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers M43: Pancakes M47: My Shadow and I M51: Can You Find It?
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers M43: Pancakes M47: My Shadow and I M51: Can You Find It? M52: Modeling Clay
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers M43: Pancakes M47: My Shadow and I M51: Can You Find It? M52: Modeling Clay M53: Black Bean Corn Salad
		LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books M03: Seek & Find M08: Baggie Ice Cream M10: Biscuits M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers M43: Pancakes M47: My Shadow and I M51: Can You Find It? M52: Modeling Clay

		M55: Stepping Stones
		M56: Where's the Beanbag?
		M57: Yogurt Fruit Dip
		M64: Five-Layer Dip
		M65: Cornbread
		M66: OobECk
		M67: Fruit Smoothies
		M68: Trail Mix
		M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks
		M70: Egg Salad
		M71: Flat Bread
		M72: Macaroni & Cheese
		M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
		M74: Vegetable Stir Fry
		M75: Sugar Cookies
		M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops
		P01: Let's Sew
		P02: Play Dough Weaving
		P03: Twisted Pretzels
		P04: Kick High
		P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far
		P06: Catching With a Scoop
		P07: Balloon Catch
		P08: Cutting With Scissors
		P09: Up and Away
		P10: Jumping Rope
		P11: Jump the River
		P12: Exploring Pathways
		P13: Punting
		P14: Moving Through the Forest
		P15: Dribble Kick
		P16: Body Part Balance
		P17: Balance on a Beam
		P18: Dribbling a Ball
		P10: Dribbing a Bail P19: Bounce & Catch
		P20: Body Shapes & Sizes
		P20: Body Shapes & Sizes P21: Hopping
		P21: Follow the Leader
		P22: Pollow the Leader P23: Ways to Travel
		P23: Ways to Travel P24: Swing & Jump Rope
		P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard
		P26: Keep It Up
		P27: Galloping
		P28: Balloon Pong
		P29: Stop & Go
		P30: Mixing Paints
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		P32: Math Journal
		P33: Obstacle Course
		SE01: Site Visits
		SE02: Look Who's Here!
		SE12: Classroom Jobs
		SE14: Playing Together
		SE16: "I" Statements
		SE20: Cleanup Time
		SE22: When, Then Statements
		SE25: What Can We Build Together?
ENDURING	PS.LL34.	Identify particular sounds in the environment through different
UNDERSTANDING		media
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL10: Rhyming Chart
		LL11: Rhyming Riddles
		LL12: Same Sound Sort
		LL14: Did You Ever See?
	11	

		LL16: Tongue Twisters
		LL19: Silly Names
		LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL35.	Respond to questions
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL01: Shared Writing
		LL02: Desktop Publishing
		LL03: Alphabet Cards
		LL04: Bookmaking
		LL18: What's Missing?
		LL26: Searching the Web
		LL27: Writing Poems
		LL32: Describing Art
		LL45: Observational Drawing
		LL47: The Name Game
		LL53: We're Going on a Trip
		LL54: Asking Questions
		M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To
		M12: Measure & Compare
		M15: Play Dough
		M19: Which Has More?
		M25: The Long and Short of It
		M30: Buried Shapes
		M34: Cover Up
		M36: We're Going on an Adventure
		M38: Patterns Under Cover
		M39: Let's Go Fishing
		M42: Straw Shapes
		M47: My Shadow and I
		M48: Wash Day
		M55: Stepping Stones
		M61: Shake, Rattle, and Roll
		M63: Fishing Trip
		M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops
		M78: Math Collage
		SE01: Site Visits
		SE04: Actively Listening to Children
		SE06: Talk About Feelings
		SE07: Good-Byes
		SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule
		SE10: My Turn at the Microphone
		SE13: Conflict Resolution
		SE18: Encouragement
		SE21: Sunshine Message Board
		SE25: What Can We Build Together?
ENDURING	PS.LL36.	Increase vocabulary to include prepositions and basic concepts
UNDERSTANDING		
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling
		LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary
		LL48: D Is for Door
		LL53: We're Going on a Trip
		LL55: Dance & Remember
		M02: Counting & Comparing
		M06: Tallying
		M17: Guessing Jar
		M20: I'm Thinking of a Shape
		M26: Huff & Puff
		M30: Buried Shapes
		M36: We're Going on an Adventure
		M42: Straw Shapes
		M43: Pancakes

	1	M46: Necting Dolle
		M46: Nesting Dolls M47: My Shadow and I
		M49: Balancing Act
		M56: Where's the Beanbag?
		M58: Missing Lids
		M59: More or Fewer Towers
		M62: How Big Around?
		P01: Let's Sew
		P02: Play Dough Weaving
		P03: Twisted Pretzels
		P04: Kick High
		P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far
		P06: Catching With a Scoop
		P07: Balloon Catch
		P08: Cutting With Scissors
		P09: Up and Away
		P10: Jumping Rope
		P11: Jump the River
		P12: Exploring Pathways
		P13: Punting
		P14: Moving Through the Forest
		P15: Dribble Kick
		P16: Body Part Balance
		P17: Balance on a Beam
		P18: Dribbling a Ball
		P19: Bounce & Catch
		P20: Body Shapes & Sizes
		P21: Hopping
		P22: Follow the Leader
		P23: Ways to Travel
		P24: Swing & Jump Rope
		P25: Kick Hard
		P26: Keep It Up
		P27: Galloping
		P28: Balloon Pong
		P29: Stop & Go
		P30: Mixing Paints
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		P32: Math Journal
		P33: Obstacle Course
		SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words
		SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE26: Making A Mural
STRAND / INDICATOR		SE26: Making A Mural
STRAND / INDICATOR	PS 11 38	SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication
STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL38.	SE26: Making A Mural
ENDURING	PS.LL38.	SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults
ENDURING	PS.LL38.	SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards
ENDURING	PS.LL38.	SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING	PS.LL38. PS.LL39.	SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL12: Same Sound Sort
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See?
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL27: Writing Poems
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL12: Same Sound Sort LL27: Writing Poems LL31: I Went Shopping
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL12: Same Sound Sort LL27: Writing Poems LL31: I Went Shopping LL44: Rhyming Tubs
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL12: Same Sound Sort LL27: Writing Poems LL31: I Went Shopping
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL12: Same Sound Sort LL27: Writing Poems LL27: Writing Poems LL31: I Went Shopping LL44: Rhyming Tubs M13: Nursery Rhyme Count
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL39.	SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL12: Same Sound Sort LL27: Writing Poems LL31: I Went Shopping LL44: Rhyming Tubs M13: Nursery Rhyme Count M19: Which Has More? M37: Secret Numbers
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING		SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL12: Same Sound Sort LL27: Writing Poems LL31: I Went Shopping LL44: Rhyming Tubs M13: Nursery Rhyme Count M19: Which Has More?
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL39.	SE26: Making A Mural Expressive Communication Communicate so they will be understood by peers and adults Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL62: Retelling Wordless Books Play with language such as rhyming Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL12: Same Sound Sort LL27: Writing Poems LL31: I Went Shopping LL44: Rhyming Tubs M13: Nursery Rhyme Count M19: Which Has More? M37: Secret Numbers

	1	1
		LL05: Jumping Beans
		LL08: Memory Games
		LL31: I Went Shopping
		LL33: Clothesline Storytelling
		LL44: Rhyming Tubs
		LL47: The Name Game
		M06: Tallying
		M77: Board Games
		SE01: Site Visits
		SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule
		SE10: My Turn at the Microphone
		SE11: Great Groups
		SE14: Playing Together
		SE25: What Can We Build Together?
ENDURING	PS.LL42.	Dictate a story to an adult
UNDERSTANDING		
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL46: Storyboard
ENDURING	PS.LL43.	
UNDERSTANDING	P5.LL43.	Communicate using multiple words/phrases including nouns, verbs,
UNDERSTANDING		descriptive phrases, prepositions and/or ASL grammatical features
		Intentional Teaching Carda
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary
		LL53: We're Going on a Trip
		M06: Tallying
		M55: Stepping Stones
		SE05: Character Feelings SE24: I Don't Like That!
		SE24: I Don't Like That!
ENDURING	PS.LL45.	Respond appropriately to messages in conversation
UNDERSTANDING		
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL01: Shared Writing
		LL03: Alphabet Cards
		LL05: Jumping Beans
		LL08: Memory Games
		LL09: Pocket Storytelling: The Mitten
		LL11: Rhyming Riddles
		LL15: Textured Letters
		LL17: Walk a Letter
		LL18: What's Missing?
		LL20: Baggie Books
		LL21: Buried Treasures
		LL22: Coupon Match
		LL23: Playing with Environmental Print
		LL24: Lemonade
		LL24: Lemonade
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL35: Fruit Salad
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL41: Our Names, Our Things
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL44: Rhyming Tubs
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL45: Observational Drawing
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL45: Observational Drawing LL47: The Name Game
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL45: Observational Drawing LL47: The Name Game LL49: Vegetable Soup
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL45: Observational Drawing LL47: The Name Game LL49: Vegetable Soup LL53: We're Going on a Trip
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL45: Observational Drawing LL47: The Name Game LL49: Vegetable Soup LL53: We're Going on a Trip LL54: Asking Questions
		LL24: Lemonade LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL45: Observational Drawing LL47: The Name Game LL49: Vegetable Soup LL53: We're Going on a Trip

LL59: Question Basket
LL61: Color Hunt
M01: Dinnertime
M02: Counting & Comparing
M07: Ice Cubes
M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To
M12: Measure & Compare
M14: Patterns
M16: Show Me Five
M17: Guessing Jar
M18: Bounce & Count
M20: I'm Thinking of a Shape
M21: Geoboards
M25: The Long and Short of It
M31: Lining It Up
M32: Which Container Holds More?
M34: Cover Up
M36: We're Going on an Adventure
M38: Patterns Under Cover
M39: Let's Go Fishing
M40: Cube Trains
M41: Making Numerals
M42: Straw Shapes
M42: Straw Shapes M44: Musical Water
M45: Picture Patterns
M46: Nesting Dolls
M47: My Shadow and I
M48: Wash Day
M49: Balancing Act
M50: The Farmer Builds a Fence
M50: The Farmer Bunds a Fence M53: Black Bean Corn Salad
M53: Black Bean Com Salad M54: Gingerbread Cookies
M54: Ongerbread Cookes M56: Where's the Beanbag?
M58: Missing Lids
M59: More or Fewer Towers
M60: Morning, Noon, and Night
M61: Shake, Rattle, and Roll
M62: How Big Around?
M77: Board Games
M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up
P01: Let's Sew
P02: Play Dough Weaving
P03: Twisted Pretzels
P04: Kick High
P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far
P06: Catching With a Scoop
P07: Balloon Catch
P08: Cutting With Scissors
P09: Up and Away
P10: Jumping Rope
P11: Jump the River
P12: Exploring Pathways
P13: Punting
P14: Moving Through the Forest
P15: Dribble Kick
P16: Body Part Balance
P17: Balance on a Beam
P18: Dribbling a Ball
P19: Bounce & Catch
P20: Body Shapes & Sizes
P21: Hopping
P22: Follow the Leader
P23: Ways to Travel
P24: Swing & Jump Rope
P25: Kick Hard

		P26: Keep It Up
		P27: Galloping
		P28: Balloon Pong
		P29: Stop & Go
		P30: Mixing Paints
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		P32: Math Journal
		P33: Obstacle Course
		SE01: Site Visits
		SE02: Look Who's Here!
		SE03: Calm-Down Place
		SE04: Actively Listening to Children
		SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings
		SE00: Talk About reenings SE07: Good-Byes
		SE07. Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving
		SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule
		SE10: My Turn at the Microphone
		SE11: Great Groups
		SE12: Classroom Jobs
		SE13: Conflict Resolution
		SE14: Playing Together
		SE15: Making Choices
		SE16: "I" Statements
		SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words
		SE18: Encouragement
		SE19: Friendship & Love Cards
		SE20: Cleanup Time
		SE21: Sunshine Message Board
		SE22: When, Then Statements
		SE23: Related Consequences
		SE24: I Don't Like That!
		SE25: What Can We Build Together?
		SE26: Making A Mural
ENDURING	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL46.	
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That!
	PS.LL46.	SE26: Making A Mural Express emotions through language Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences

ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL48.	Experiment with patterns in words
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart
STRAND / INDICATOR		Emergent Reading
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL49.	Show an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activities
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart
		LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL12: Same Sound Sort
		LL14: Did You Ever See? LL27: Writing Poems
		LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping
		LL39: My Daily Journal LL44: Rhyming Tubs
		LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
		LL55: Dance & Remember LL56: Find the Matching Letter
		LL59: Question Basket M13: Nursery Rhyme Count
		M19: Which Has More? M30: Buried Shapes
		M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers
		M39: Let's Go Fishing M50: The Farmer Builds a Fence
		M63: Fishing Trip P11: Jump the River P22: Follow the Leader
		P22: Follow the Leader P32: Math Journal SE20: Cleanup Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL50.	Show increasing awareness of print, familiar signs, labels, and symbols
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL02: Desktop Publishing
		LL04: Bookmaking LL20: Baggie Books
		LL22: Coupon Match LL23: Playing with Environmental Print
		LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack?
		LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping
		LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa
		LL37: Roll-Ups LL46: Storyboard
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL51: Pizza
		M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce
		M29: Apple Bread M33: Apple Oat Muffins
		M43: Pancakes M52: Modeling Clay
		M53: Black Bean Corn Salad M54: Gingerbread Cookies M57: Voguet Fruit Din
		M57: Yogurt Fruit Dip M64: Five-Layer Dip

		M65: Cornbread
		M67: Fruit Smoothies
		M68: Trail Mix
		M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks
		M70: Egg Salad M71: Flat Bread
		M71: Flat Bread M72: Macaroni & Cheese
		M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
		M74: Vegetable Stir Fry
		M75: Sugar Cookies
		M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL51.	Identify and name letters of the alphabet
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL01: Shared Writing
		LL02: Desktop Publishing
		LL04: Bookmaking
		LL05: Jumping Beans
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL15: Textured Letters
		LL17: Walk a Letter
		LL20: Baggie Books
		LL21: Buried Treasures
		LL22: Coupon Match
		LL23: Playing with Environmental Print
		LL26: Searching the Web
		LL28: Stick Letters
		LL29: Making My Name
		LL30: Knowing Our Friends
		LL31: I Went Shopping
		LL34: Alphabet Books
		LL35: Fruit Salad
		LL36: Salsa
		LL37: Roll-Ups
		LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL42: Daily Sign-In
		LL42: Daily Signan
		LL47: The Name Game
		LL48: D Is for Door
		LL49: Vegetable Soup
		LL50: Making Shiny Paint
		LL51: Pizza
		LL56: Find the Matching Letter
		M04: Number Cards
ENDURING	PS.LL53.	Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends
UNDERSTANDING		of words
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing
		LL01: Onared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing
		LL03: Alphabet Cards
		LL04: Bookmaking
		LL07: Letters, Letters
		LL10: Rhyming Chart
		LL12: Same Sound Sort
		LL15: Textured Letters
		LL16: Tongue Twisters
		LL17: Walk a Letter
		LL19: Silly Names
		LL23: Playing with Environmental Print
		LL26: Searching the Web
		LL28: Stick Letters LL29: Making My Name
		LL29: Making My Name LL32: Describing Art
		LEVE. DESCRIDING ALL

		LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL47: The Name Game LL48: D Is for Door LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL54: Asking Questions LL56: Find the Matching Letter M27: Peach Cobbler
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL54.	M27: Peach Cobbler Know the difference between upper- and lower-case letters Intentional Teaching Cards LL02: Desktop Publishing LL03: Alphabet Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL15: Textured Letters LL17: Walk a Letter LL21: Buried Treasures LL26: Searching the Web LL28: Stick Letters LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL34: Alphabet Books LL39: My Daily Journal LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL47: The Name Game LL48: D Is for Door LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL56: Find the Matching Letter
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL55.	Show comprehension by answering questions related to an age- appropriate story that has been read or told Intentional Teaching Cards LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL09: Pocket Storytelling: The Mitten LL10: Rhyming Chart LL19: Silly Names LL27: Writing Poems LL33: Clothesline Storytelling LL34: Alphabet Books LL51: Pizza LL60: Writing with Wordless Books LL62: Retelling Wordless Books M01: Dinnertime M30: Buried Shapes M40: Cube Trains P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels SE05: Character Feelings
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL56.	Understand the parts of a book and how it is used Intentional Teaching Cards LL34: Alphabet Books SE05: Character Feelings
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL57.	Hold a book upright, turn the pages starting at the front of the book, and scan pages left to right and top to bottom Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books

		LL22: Coupon Match LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Describing Art LL33: Clothesline Storytelling LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL48: Storyboard LL49: Ur Names, Our Things LL44: Storyboard LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M08: Baggie Ice Cream M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M33: Apple Oat Muffins M33: Apple Oat Muffins M33: Black Bean Corn Salad M54: Gingerbread Cookies M57: Yogurt Fruit Dip M64: Five-Layer Dip M65: Cornbread M67: Fruit Smoothies M68: Trail Mix M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks M70: Egg Salad M71: Flat Bread M71: Sugar Cookies M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies M74: Vegetable Stir Fry M75: Sugar Cookies M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops
ENDURING	PS.LL59.	M78: Math Collage Demonstrate that print represents someone's thoughts and ideas
UNDERSTANDING		Intentional Teaching Cards LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL20: Baggie Books LL22: Coupon Match LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL46: Storyboard LL49: Vegetable Soup LL51: Pizza M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Apple Bread M33: Apple Oat Muffins

		M43: Pancakes M52: Modeling Clay M53: Black Bean Corn Salad M54: Gingerbread Cookies M57: Yogurt Fruit Dip M64: Five-Layer Dip M65: Cornbread M67: Fruit Smoothies M68: Trail Mix M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks M70: Egg Salad M71: Flat Bread M72: Macaroni & Cheese M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
		M74: Vegetable Stir Fry M75: Sugar Cookies
		M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL60.	Interpret pictures
ENDURING	PS.LL61.	Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL22: Coupon Match LL33: Clothesline Storytelling LL34: Alphabet Books LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL55: Dance & Remember LL60: Writing with Wordless Books LL62: Retelling Wordless Books M07: Ice Cubes M31: Lining It Up M35: Action Patterns M51: Can You Find It? M56: Where's the Beanbag? P16: Body Part Balance P31: Tie-Dyed Towels SE05: Character Feelings SE15: Making Choices SE22: When, Then Statements Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words
UNDERSTANDING		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL04: Bookmaking LL46: Storyboard LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL62.	Know that print is read and pictures are not Intentional Teaching Cards LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL20: Baggie Books LL22: Coupon Match LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL46: Storyboard LL49: Vegetable Soup LL51: Pizza

M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M33: Apple Oat Muffins M43: Pancakes M52: Modeling Clay M53: Black Bean Corn Salad	
M29: Apple Bread M33: Apple Oat Muffins M43: Pancakes M52: Modeling Clay	
M33: Apple Oat Muffins M43: Pancakes M52: Modeling Clay	
M43: Pancakes M52: Modeling Clay	
M52: Modeling Clay	
M53: Black Bean Corn Salad	
M54: Gingerbread Cookies	
M57: Yogurt Fruit Dip	
M64: Five-Layer Dip	
M65: Cornbread	
M63: Combread	
M68: Trail Mix	
M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks	
M70: Egg Salad	
M71: Flat Bread	
M72: Macaroni & Cheese	
M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies	
M74: Vegetable Stir Fry	
M75: Sugar Cookies	
M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops	
UNDERSTANDING	
Intentional Teaching Cards	
LL04: Bookmaking	
LL20: Baggie Books	
LL32: Describing Art	
LL39: My Daily Journal	
LL40: What Was for Breakfast?	
LL42: Daily Sign-In	
LL45: Observational Drawing	
LL57: Photo Writing	
LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box	
LL59: Question Basket	
LL60: Writing with Wordless Books	
LL63: Investigating & Recording	
P32: Math Journal	
SE15: Making Choices	
SE19: Friendship & Love Cards	
ENDURING PS.LL64. Use a variety of writing tools and materials	
UNDERSTANDING	
Intentional Teaching Cards	
LL04: Bookmaking	
LL07: Letters, Letters	
LL13: Shaving Cream Letters	
LL20: Baggie Books	
LL22: Daggie Books	
LL39: My Daily Journal	
LL40: What Was for Breakfast?	
LL42: Daily Sign-In	
LL45: Observational Drawing	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books LL63: Investigating & Recording	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books LL63: Investigating & Recording M15: Play Dough	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books LL63: Investigating & Recording M15: Play Dough M60: Morning, Noon, and Night	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books LL63: Investigating & Recording M15: Play Dough M60: Morning, Noon, and Night M78: Math Collage	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books LL63: Investigating & Recording M15: Play Dough M60: Morning, Noon, and Night M78: Math Collage P01: Let's Sew	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books LL63: Investigating & Recording M15: Play Dough M60: Morning, Noon, and Night M78: Math Collage P01: Let's Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books LL63: Investigating & Recording M15: Play Dough M60: Morning, Noon, and Night M78: Math Collage P01: Let's Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving P08: Cutting With Scissors	
LL45: Observational Drawing LL57: Photo Writing LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket LL60: Writing with Wordless Books LL63: Investigating & Recording M15: Play Dough M60: Morning, Noon, and Night M78: Math Collage P01: Let's Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving	

		P32: Math Journal
		SE15: Making Choices
		SE19: Friendship & Love Cards
		SE26: Making A Mural
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL65.	Trace and copy shapes and letters
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL03: Alphabet Cards
		LL13: Shaving Cream Letters
		LL34: Alphabet Books
		LL39: My Daily Journal
		LL42: Daily Sign-In
		LL48: D Is for Door
		LL56: Find the Matching Letter LL57: Photo Writing
		LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box
		LL59: Question Basket
		LL60: Writing with Wordless Books
		LL63: Investigating & Recording
ENDURING	PS.LL66.	Begin to print the letters of their first name
UNDERSTANDING		
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL03: Alphabet Cards
		LL13: Shaving Cream Letters LL34: Alphabet Books
		LL34: Alphabet Books LL39: My Daily Journal
		LL42: Daily Sign-In
		LL48: D Is for Door
		LL56: Find the Matching Letter
		LL57: Photo Writing
		LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box
		LL59: Question Basket
		LL60: Writing with Wordless Books
		LL63: Investigating & Recording
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL67.	Express self through pretend writing
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL04: Bookmaking
		LL20: Baggie Books
		LL32: Describing Art
		LL39: My Daily Journal
		LL40: What Was for Breakfast?
		LL42: Daily Sign-In
		LL45: Observational Drawing
		LL57: Photo Writing
		LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket
		LL59: Question Basket
		LL63: Investigating & Recording
		P32: Math Journal
		SE15: Making Choices
		SE19: Friendship & Love Cards
	PS.LL68.	Write in a variety of formats
UNDERSTANDING		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL39: My Daily Journal
		LL59: My Daily Journal
		P32: Math Journal
ENDURING	PS.LL69.	Practice writing left to right and top to bottom
UNDERSTANDING		Intentional Teaching Cards
		Intentional Teaching Cards SE26: Making A Mural
ENDURING	PS.LL70.	Use inventive spelling

	1	
UNDERSTANDING		Intentional Tapphing Cardo
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL03: Alphabet Cards
		LL03: Alphabet Cards LL04: Bookmaking
		LL04: Booking LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters
		LL15: Textured Letters
		LL29: Making My Name
		LL48: D Is for Door
		LL56: Find the Matching Letter
		LL57: Photo Writing
		LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box
		LL59: Question Basket
		LL60: Writing with Wordless Books
ENDURING	PS.LL71.	Develop strength, dexterity, and control needed to use writing tools
UNDERSTANDING		and materials
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL07: Letters, Letters
		LL13: Shaving Cream Letters
		LL40: What Was for Breakfast?
		M15: Play Dough
		M60: Morning, Noon, and Night
		M78: Math Collage
		P01: Let's Sew
		P02: Play Dough Weaving
		P08: Cutting With Scissors P30: Mixing Paints
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		SE26: Making A Mural
		v v
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL72.	Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication
UNDERSTANDING		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters
		LL13: Shaving Cream Letters
		LL40: What Was for Breakfast?
		M15: Play Dough
		M60: Morning, Noon, and Night
		M78: Math Collage
		M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up
		P01: Let's Sew
		P02: Play Dough Weaving
		P08: Cutting With Scissors
		P14: Moving Through the Forest
		P26: Keep It Up
		P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints
		P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		SE26: Making A Mural
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MA.	Mathematics (Preschool)
	DE.EC.PS.IVIA.	
STRAND / INDICATOR		Number and Operations
	PS.MA31.	Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a means for
UNDERSTANDING		understanding quantity
		Intentional Tapphing Cards
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL24: Lemonade
		LL24: Lemonade
		LL35: Fruit Salad
		LL37: Roll-Ups
		LL49: Vegetable Soup
		LL51: Pizza
		M01: Dinnertime
		M02: Counting & Comparing
		M03: Seek & Find

		M04: Number Cards
		M05: Sorting & Classifying
		M06: Tallying
		M10: Biscuits
		M11: Graphing
		M12: Measure & Compare
		M13: Nursery Rhyme Count M15: Play Dough
		M16: Show Me Five
		M17: Guessing Jar
		M18: Bounce & Count
		M19: Which Has More?
		M22: Story Problems
		M24: Matzo Balls
		M27: Peach Cobbler
		M28: Applesauce
		M31: Lining It Up
		M37: Secret Numbers
		M39: Let's Go Fishing
		M41: Making Numerals
		M59: More or Fewer Towers
		M61: Shake, Rattle, and Roll M63: Fishing Trip
		M63: FISHING TRP M66: OobECk
		M67: Fruit Smoothies
		M68: Trail Mix
		M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
		M74: Vegetable Stir Fry
		M77: Board Games
		M78: Math Collage
		M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up
		P16: Body Part Balance
		P19: Bounce & Catch
		P21: Hopping
		P29: Stop & Go
		SE02: Look Who's Here!
		SE15: Making Choices
ENDURING	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence
UNDERSTANDING		
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL24: Lemonade
		LL35: Fruit Salad
		LL36: Salsa
		LL37: Roll-Ups
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL51: Pizza
		LLS1: Pizza M01: Dinnertime
		M01: Dinnertime M02: Counting & Comparing
		M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find
		M03: Seek & Find M04: Number Cards
		M05: Sorting & Classifying
		M06: Tallying
		M10: Biscuits
		M11: Graphing
		M12: Measure & Compare
		M13: Nursery Rhyme Count
		M15: Play Dough
The second s	11	M16: Show Me Five
		M17: Guessing Jar
		M17: Guessing Jar M18: Bounce & Count
		M17: Guessing Jar M18: Bounce & Count M19: Which Has More?
		M17: Guessing Jar M18: Bounce & Count M19: Which Has More? M22: Story Problems
		M17: Guessing Jar M18: Bounce & Count M19: Which Has More? M22: Story Problems M24: Matzo Balls
		M17: Guessing Jar M18: Bounce & Count M19: Which Has More? M22: Story Problems

		M31: Lining It Up M37: Secret Numbers
		M39: Let's Go Fishing
		M41: Making Numerals
		M59: More or Fewer Towers
		M61: Shake, Rattle, and Roll
		M63: Fishing Trip
		M66: OobECk
		M67: Fruit Smoothies
		M68: Trail Mix
		M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
		M74: Vegetable Stir Fry M77: Board Games
		M77: Board Games M78: Math Collage
		M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up
		P16: Body Part Balance
		P19: Bounce & Catch
		P21: Hopping
		P29: Stop & Go
		SE02: Look Who's Here!
		SE15: Making Choices
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA33.	Recognize numbers
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		M04: Number Cards
		M37: Secret Numbers
		M41: Making Numerals
		M63: Fishing Trip
		M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA34	Use one-to-one correspondence when counting
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL22: Coupon Match
		M04: Number Cards
		M39: Let's Go Fishing
		M63: Fishing Trip
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA35.	Use language to compare numbers of objects (Ex: more, less, same)
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL49: Vegetable Soup
		M02: Counting & Comparing
		M03: Seek & Find M59: More or Fewer Towers
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA37.	Understand numbers and number concepts as they relate to everyday life
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL49: Vegetable Soup
		Geometry and Spatial Sense
STRAND / INDICATOR	DS MA40	
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA40.	Begin to recognize, name, describe, build, and draw two and three dimensional shapes
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		M20: I'm Thinking of a Shape
		M21: Geoboards
		M23: Putting Puzzles Together
		M30: Buried Shapes
		M42: Straw Shapes
		M47: My Shadow and I
		M50: The Farmer Builds a Fence
		M58: Missing Lids
		M61: Shake, Rattle, and Roll P32: Math Journal
		FJZ. WIALII JOUITIAI

ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA41.	Put together and take apart increasingly more difficult puzzles
		Intentional Teaching Cards M30: Buried Shapes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA42.	Describe how shapes are the same or different (Ex: size, shape, color)
		Intentional Teaching Cards M21: Geoboards
		M23: Putting Puzzles Together M30: Buried Shapes
		M42: Straw Shapes
		M47: My Shadow and I M50: The Farmer Builds a Fence
		M61: Shake, Rattle, and Roll
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA43.	Demonstrate and describe positions of objects
		Intentional Teaching Cards M01: Dinnertime
		M36: We're Going on an Adventure M47: My Shadow and I
		M51: Can You Find It?
		M55: Stepping Stones M56: Where's the Beanbag?
STRAND / INDICATOR		Patterns
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA44.	Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL31: I Went Shopping
		M14: Patterns
		M35: Action Patterns M38: Patterns Under Cover
		M40: Cube Trains M45: Picture Patterns
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA45.	Arrange objects in a series according to one attribute (Ex: shape, size, texture, or color)
		Intentional Teaching Cards M02: Counting & Comparing
		M03: Seek & Find
		M05: Sorting & Classifying M46: Nesting Dolls
		M48: Wash Day M60: Morning, Noon, and Night
		M61: Shake, Rattle, and Roll
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA46.	Develop an awareness of concepts of time as it relates to daily lives (Ex: snack, circle, bedtime)
		Intentional Teaching Cards M60: Morning, Noon, and Night
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA47.	Sort and match a variety of concrete objects according to attributes (Ex: color, size, shape
		Intentional Teaching Cards M02: Counting & Comparing
		M03: Seek & Find
		M05: Sorting & Classifying M46: Nesting Dolls
		M48: Wash Day M60: Morning, Noon, and Night
		M61: Shake, Rattle, and Roll

STRAND / INDICATOR		Measurement
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA48.	Use non-standard (feet, hands, shoes, blocks, yarn) and standard (ruler, yardstick, measuring tape) measures
		Intentional Teaching Cards M07: Ice Cubes M09: Discuss Theory Structure Theory French Te
		M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M12: Measure & Compare M26: Huff & Puff
		M62: How Big Around?
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA49.	Explore concepts of measurable attributes (Ex: weight, volume, length, time, and temperature)
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL35: Fruit Salad
		LL36: Salsa
		LL37: Roll-Ups LL49: Vegetable Soup
		M07: Ice Cubes
		M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To
		M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare
		M15: Play Dough
		M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It
		M25. The Long and Short of R M26: Huff & Puff
		M27: Peach Cobbler
		M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread
		M31: Lining It Up
		M32: Which Container Holds More?
		M33: Apple Oat Muffins M43: Pancakes
		M44: Musical Water
		M49: Balancing Act
		M52: Modeling Clay M53: Black Bean Corn Salad
		M54: Gingerbread Cookies
		M57: Yogurt Fruit Dip
		M62: How Big Around? M64: Five-Layer Dip
		M65: Cornbread
		M66: OobECk
		M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks M70: Egg Salad
		M71: Flat Bread
		M72: Macaroni & Cheese M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
		M73: Oatmear Raisin Cookies M74: Vegetable Stir Fry
		M75: Sugar Cookies
		M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops P03: Twisted Pretzels
		P16: Body Part Balance
		P29: Stop & Go
		P32: Math Journal
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA50.	Begin to compare and sort according to measurement attributes (length, size, weight)
		Intentional Teaching Cards M46: Nesting Dolls
		M48: Wash Day
STRAND / INDICATOR		Data Analysis
ENDURING	PS.MA51.	Begin to represent data using concrete objects, pictures, and simple

UNDERSTANDING	1	
ONDERGIANDING		graphs
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		M06: Tallying
		M11: Graphing
	PS.MA52.	Begin to compare and interpret data collected
UNDERSTANDING		Intentional Teaching Cards
		M11: Graphing
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.S.	Science (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Sensory Awareness
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC31.	Use senses in purposeful ways to gather information and explore the environment
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL15: Textured Letters
		LL15: Textured Letters
		LL27: Writing Poems
		LL45: Observational Drawing
		M45: Picture Patterns
ENDURING	PS.SC32.	Begin to identify and recognize the differences among the senses,
UNDERSTANDING	F3.3632.	their functions, and the kinds of information they get from each sense
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL15: Textured Letters
		LL21: Buried Treasures
		LL45: Observational Drawing
		M45: Picture Patterns
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Exploration
ENDURING	PS.SC33.	Express their curiosity and investigate questions of interest through
UNDERSTANDING	F3.3033.	play and exploration
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack?
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M18: Bounce & Count
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M18: Bounce & Count M24: Matzo Balls
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M18: Bounce & Count
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M18: Bounce & Count M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M18: Bounce & Count M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M18: Bounce & Count M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler
		LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M18: Bounce & Count M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce

		M33: Apple Oat Muffins
		M34: Cover Up
		M43: Pancakes
		M44: Musical Water
		M45: Picture Patterns
		M49: Balancing Act
		M52: Modeling Clay M53: Black Bean Corn Salad
		M54: Gingerbread Cookies
		M58: Missing Lids
		M65: Cornbread
		M66: OobECk
		M67: Fruit Smoothies
		M68: Trail Mix
		M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks
		M70: Egg Salad
		M71: Flat Bread
		M72: Macaroni & Cheese
		M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
		M74: Vegetable Stir Fry
		M75: Sugar Cookies
		M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops
		P01: Let's Sew
		P02: Play Dough Weaving
		P30: Mixing Paints
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		SE01: Site Visits
ENDURING	PS.SC34.	Use materials and tools appropriate for problem solving and
UNDERSTANDING		exploration
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL02: Desktop Publishing
		LL24: Lemonade
		LL25: What's for Snack?
		LL26: Searching the Web
		LL27: Writing Poems
		LL35: Fruit Salad
		LL36: Salsa
		LL37: Roll-Ups
		LL38: Hummus
		LL49: Vegetable Soup
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint
		LL49: Vegetable Soup
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More?
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M34: Cover Up
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M34: Cover Up M43: Pancakes
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M34: Cover Up M43: Pancakes M44: Musical Water
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M34: Cover Up M43: Pancakes M44: Musical Water M45: Picture Patterns
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M34: Cover Up M43: Pancakes M44: Musical Water M45: Picture Patterns M49: Balancing Act
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M34: Cover Up M43: Pancakes M44: Musical Water M45: Picture Patterns M49: Balancing Act M52: Modeling Clay
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M34: Cover Up M43: Pancakes M44: Musical Water M45: Picture Patterns M49: Balancing Act
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Applesauce M29: Apple Bread M32: Which Container Holds More? M33: Apple Oat Muffins M34: Cover Up M43: Pancakes M44: Musical Water M45: Picture Patterns M49: Balancing Act M52: Modeling Clay

	1	M58: Missing Lids
		M65: Cornbread
		M66: OobECk
		M67: Fruit Smoothies
		M68: Trail Mix
		M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks M70: Egg Salad
		M70. Egg Salad M71: Flat Bread
		M72: Macaroni & Cheese
		M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
		M74: Vegetable Stir Fry
		M75: Sugar Cookies
		M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops
		P01: Let's Sew
		P02: Play Dough Weaving
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Inquiry
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC35.	Ask scientific questions
UNDERGLANDING		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL54: Asking Questions
		SE01: Site Visits
	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and
UNDERSTANDING		previous experience to make predictions
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters
		LL07: Letters, Letters
		LL24: Lemonade
		LL25: What's for Snack?
		LL35: Fruit Salad
		LL36: Salsa
		LL37: Roll-Ups
		LL38: Hummus
		LL45: Observational Drawing
		LL49: Vegetable Soup LL50: Making Shiny Paint
		LL50: Making only Failt
		LL61: Color Hunt
		LL63: Investigating & Recording
		M02: Counting & Comparing
		M03: Seek & Find
		M05: Sorting & Classifying
		M07: Ice Cubes
		M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To
		M10: Biscuits
		M11: Graphing
		M12: Measure & Compare
		M15: Play Dough
		M18: Bounce & Count
		M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It
		M25: The Long and Short of it
		M27: Peach Cobbler
		M28: Applesauce
		M29: Apple Bread
		M32: Which Container Holds More?
		M33: Apple Oat Muffins
		M34: Cover Up M43: Pancakes
		M43. Pancakes M44: Musical Water
		M45: Picture Patterns
		M49: Balancing Act
		M52: Modeling Clay
	·	

		M53: Black Bean Corn Salad M54: Gingerbread Cookies M58: Missing Lids M65: Cornbread M66: OobECk M67: Fruit Smoothies M68: Trail Mix M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks M70: Egg Salad M71: Flat Bread M72: Macaroni & Cheese M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies M74: Vegetable Stir Fry M75: Sugar Cookies M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops P01: Let's Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		SE01: Site Visits
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC37.	Provide their own explanations for "how" and "why" things happen Intentional Teaching Cards LL02: Desktop Publishing LL07: Letters, Letters, Letters LL09: Pocket Storytelling: The Mitten LL15: Textured Letters LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL43: Observational Drawing LL43: Observational Drawing LL43: Observational Drawing LL50: Making Shiny Paint LL51: Pizza LL53: We're Going on a Trip LL54: Asking Questions LL57: Photo Writing LL61: Color Hunt LL63: Investigating & Recording M03: Seek & Find M05: Sorting & Classifying M07: Ice Cubes M08: Baggie Ice Cream M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To M10: Biscuits M11: Graphing M12: Measure & Compare M15: Play Dough M18: Bounce & Count M20: I'm Thinking of a Shape M21: Geoboards M24: Matzo Balls M25: The Long and Short of It M26: Huff & Puff M27: Peach Cobbler M28: Apple Bread M29: Which Container Holds More?

		M33: Apple Oat Muffins
		M34: Cover Up M39: Let's Go Fishing
		M33: Pancakes
		M44: Musical Water
		M45: Picture Patterns
		M49: Balancing Act
		M52: Modeling Clay
		M53: Black Bean Corn Salad
		M54: Gingerbread Cookies
		M58: Missing Lids
		M64: Five-Layer Dip
		M65: Cornbread
		M66: OobECk
		M67: Fruit Smoothies
		M68: Trail Mix
		M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks
		M70: Egg Salad M71: Flat Bread
		M71: Flat Bread M72: Macaroni & Cheese
		M72: Macaroni & Cheese M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
		M74: Vegetable Stir Fry
		M75: Sugar Cookies
		M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops
		M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up
		P01: Let's Sew
		P02: Play Dough Weaving
		P04: Kick High
		P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far
		P07: Balloon Catch
		P10: Jumping Rope
		P12: Exploring Pathways
		P14: Moving Through the Forest
		P15: Dribble Kick
		P18: Dribbling a Ball
		P19: Bounce & Catch
		P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard
		P26: Keep It Up
		P28: Balloon Pong
		P30: Mixing Paints
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		P32: Math Journal
		SE01: Site Visits
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Knowledge – Living Things
ENDURING	PS.SC39.	Observe, describe, and discuss the natural world of people, animals
UNDERSTANDING		and plants
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL02: Desktop Publishing
		LL02: Desktop Fublishing
		LL09: Pocket Storytelling: The Mitten
		LL15: Textured Letters
		LL24: Lemonade
		LL25: What's for Snack?
		LL26: Searching the Web
		LL27: Writing Poems
		LL35: Fruit Salad
		LL36: Salsa
		LL37: Roll-Ups
		LL38: Hummus
		LL38: Hummus LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary
		LL38: Hummus LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL45: Observational Drawing
		LL38: Hummus LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary

	LL51: Pizza
	LL53: We're Going on a Trip
	LL54: Asking Questions
	LL57: Photo Writing
	LL61: Color Hunt
	LL63: Investigating & Recording
	M02: Counting & Comparing
	M03: Seek & Find
	M05: Sorting & Classifying
	M07: Ice Cubes
	M08: Baggie Ice Cream
	M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To
	M10: Biscuits
	M11: Graphing
	M12: Measure & Compare
	M15: Play Dough
	M18: Bounce & Count
	M20: I'm Thinking of a Shape
	M21: Geoboards
	M24: Matzo Balls
	M25: The Long and Short of It
	M26: Huff & Puff
	M27: Peach Cobbler
	M28: Applesauce
	M29: Apple Bread
	M32: Which Container Holds More?
	M33: Apple Oat Muffins
	M34: Cover Up
	M39: Let's Go Fishing
	M43: Pancakes
	M44: Musical Water
	M45: Picture Patterns
	M49: Balancing Act
	M52: Modeling Clay
	M53: Black Bean Corn Salad
	M54: Gingerbread Cookies
	M58: Missing Lids
	M64: Five-Layer Dip
	M65: Cornbread
	M66: OobECk
	M67: Fruit Smoothies
	M68: Trail Mix
	M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks
	M70: Egg Salad
	M71: Flat Bread
	M72: Macaroni & Cheese
	M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
	M74: Vegetable Stir Fry
	M75: Sugar Cookies
	M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops
	M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up
	P01: Let's Sew
	P02: Play Dough Weaving
	P04: Kick High
	P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far
	P07: Balloon Catch
	P10: Jumping Rope
	P12: Exploring Pathways
	P14: Moving Through the Forest
	P15: Dribble Kick
	P18: Dribbling a Ball
	P19: Bounce & Catch
	P24: Swing & Jump Rope
	P25: Kick Hard
	P26: Keep It Up

		Door Delle en Denn
		P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		P32: Math Journal
		SE01: Site Visits
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC40.	Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL24: Lemonade
		LL26: Searching the Web
ENDURING	PS.SC41.	Recognize people, plants and animals grow and change over time
UNDERSTANDING		and need certain things to survive
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL24: Lemonade
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC43.	Observe, and discuss physical properties of non-living things, both natural and human made
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL15: Textured Letters
		LL61: Color Hunt
		M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find
		M05: Sorting & Classifying
		M07: Ice Cubes
		M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To
		M20: I'm Thinking of a Shape M21: Geoboards
		M49: Balancing Act
		M58: Missing Lids
		P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC46.	Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects
		Intentional Teaching Cards M26: Huff & Puff
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MM.	My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		My Family and My Community Culture
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM31.	Understand the concept of belonging to a family
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL41: Our Names, Our Things
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM32.	Begin to develop an awareness of their family's culture
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL41: Our Names, Our Things
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM35.	Understand the concept of belonging to different groups (Ex: family, early childhood group, friends, community)
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL41: Our Names, Our Things
STRAND / INDICATOR		Past, Present and Future History
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM36.	Develop emerging concept of time through daily schedule and routines
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL42: Daily Sign-In
		M77: Board Games
		P04: Kick High P09: Up and Away

		SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE07: Good-Byes SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE12: Classroom Jobs SE20: Cleanup Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		Places and Spaces Geography
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM41.	Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside, up/down, left/right) Intentional Teaching Cards M01: Dinnertime M36: We're Going on an Adventure M47: My Shadow and I M51: Can You Find It? M55: Stepping Stones M56: Where's the Beanbag?
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM42.	Understand the world around them by using tools such as maps and globes, GPS (Global Positioning Satellite) Places and Spaces Geography Intentional Teaching Cards M51: Can You Find It?
STRAND / INDICATOR		Working Together – Government and Communities
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM46.	With support begin to develop problem solving skills Intentional Teaching Cards M01: Dinnertime M22: Story Problems M23: Putting Puzzles Together M60: Morning, Noon, and Night M63: Fishing Trip SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM47.	Help to create rules Intentional Teaching Cards LL42: Daily Sign-In M77: Board Games P04: Kick High P09: Up and Away SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE12: Classroom Jobs SE20: Cleanup Time
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MM50.	Participate in group decision Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL03: Alphabet Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL08: Memory Games LL09: Pocket Storytelling: The Mitten LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL15: Textured Letters LL17: Walk a Letter

	LL18: What's Missing?
	LL20: Baggie Books
	LL21: Buried Treasures
	LL22: Coupon Match
	LL23: Playing with Environmental Print
	LL24: Lemonade
	LL26: Searching the Web
	LL30: Knowing Our Friends
	LL31: I Went Shopping
	LL32: Describing Art
	LL34: Alphabet Books
	LL35: Fruit Salad
	LL36: Salsa
	LL37: Roll-Ups
	LL38: Hummus
	LL41: Our Names, Our Things
	LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary
	LL44: Rhyming Tubs
	LL45: Observational Drawing
	LL46: Storyboard
	LL47: The Name Game
	LL49: Vegetable Soup
	LL53: We're Going on a Trip
	LL54: Asking Questions
	LL55: Dance & Remember
	LL56: Find the Matching Letter
	LL59: Question Basket
	LL61: Color Hunt
	M01: Dinnertime
	M02: Counting & Comparing
	M07: Ice Cubes
	M09: Bigger Than, Smaller Than, Equal To
	M12: Measure & Compare
	M14: Patterns
	M16: Show Me Five
	M17: Guessing Jar
	M18: Bounce & Count
	M20: I'm Thinking of a Shape
	M21: Geoboards
	M25: The Long and Short of It
	M31: Lining It Up
	M32: Which Container Holds More?
	M34: Cover Up
	M36: We're Going on an Adventure
	M38: Patterns Under Cover
	M39: Let's Go Fishing
	M40: Cube Trains
	M41: Making Numerals
	M42: Straw Shapes
	M44: Musical Water
	M45: Picture Patterns
	M46: Nesting Dolls
	M47: My Shadow and I
	M48: Wash Day
	M49: Balancing Act
	M50: The Farmer Builds a Fence
	M53: Black Bean Corn Salad
	M54: Gingerbread Cookies
	M56: Where's the Beanbag?
	M58: Missing Lids
	M59: More or Fewer Towers
	M60: Morning, Noon, and Night
	M61: Shake, Rattle, and Roll
	M62: How Big Around?
	M77: Board Games

M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up P01: Let's Sew P02: Twisted Pretzels P03: Twisted Pretzels P04: Kick High P08: Up and Away P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Bounce & Catch P19: Bounce & Catch P19: Bounce & Catch P2: Follow the Leader P2: Kolow the Leader P2: Kolow the Leader P2: Kolow the Leader P3: Obtacle Course SE01: Site Visite SE02: Lock Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE03: Calm-Down Place SE03: Calm-Down Place SE03: Goup Problem Solving SE03: Sign Status SE03: Sign Status SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE11: Great Groups SE11: Statements SE11: Statements SE11: Statements SE11: Statements SE12: Clearup Time SE23: What, Then Statements SE13: Statements SE14: Playing Tophether SE13: Statements
P03: Twisted PretzelsP04: Kick HighP08: Utding With ScissorsP09: Up and AwayP14: Moving Through the ForestP15: Dribble KickP18: Donce & CatchP20: Ub and AwayP19: Bounce & CatchP20: Ub and CatchP20: Ub Body Shapes & SizesP22: Follow the LaaderP26: Keep It UpP28: Balloon PongP28: Balloon PongP28: Balloon PongP33: Obstacle CourseSE01: Site VisitsSE02: Look Who's Here!SE03: Canzet FeelingsSE03: Canzet FeelingsSE06: Character FeelingsSE07: Good-AgesSE08: Group Problem SolvingSE19: Site VisitsSE11: Grad Ter GroupsSE11: Grad Ter GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Contilic ResolutionSE14: Site High A Love CardsSE14: Site Classroom JobsSE14: Site Terneship & Love CardsSE22: When, Then StatementsSE22: When A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDP5.CE33.Be exposed to music from other culturesINDERSTANDINGP5.CE34.Sing a variety of Simple songs in various keysIntertional Teaching CardsL10: Rhyming TubsL10: Strave for Going on TripL10: Simple Goang Trip
P04: Kick High P08: Cutting With Scisors P09: Up and Away P08: Cutting With Scisors P09: Up and Away P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribble Kick P20: Body Shapes & Sizes P22: Follow the Leader P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P3: Obstacle Course SE00: Size Look Who's Herel SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Group Problem Solving SE06: Group Problem Solving SE07: Good-Ayes SE08: Big Rule, Little Rule SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobis SE13: Caching Choices SE14: Great Groups SE14: Encouragement SE14: Encouragement SE19: Findship & Love Cards SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like Thatl SE23:
P08: Cutting With ScissorsP09: Up and AwayP14: Moving Through the ForestP15: Dribble KickP18: Dribble KickP18: Dribble KickP18: Dribble KickP19: Dounce & CatchP20: Body Shapes & SizesP22: Follow the LeaderP26: Keep It UpP28: Balloon PongP33: Obstacle CourseSE01: Ste VisitsSE02: Look Who's HerelSE03: Character FeelingsSE04: Actively Listening to ChildrenSE05: Character FeelingsSE07: Character FeelingsSE12: Classroom JobsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Character FeelingsSE14: Paying TogetherSE14: Paying TogetherSE14: EncouragementSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: EncouragementSE14: Paying TogetherSE23: When, Then StatementsSE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: I Don't Like That!SE23: Cleanup TimeSE24: I Don't Like That!SE23: Cleanup TimeSE24: Elon't Character FeedbackSE24: I Don't Like That!SE23: Cleanup TimeSE24: Elon't Marchar CharacterSE24: Elon't Marchar CharacterSE24: Elon't Marchar CharacterSE24: Elon't Marchar CharacterSE24: Elon't Marchar CharacterSE25: Cleanup Time
P09: Up and Away P14: Moving Through the Forest P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribble Rick P18: Dribble Rick P18: Dribble Rick P20: Body Shapes & Sizes P22: Follow the Leader P20: Body Shapes & Sizes P22: Follow the Leader P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P28: Balloon Pong P30: Obstacle Course SE02: Look Who's Herel SE02: Look Who's Herel SE03: Calm-Down Place SE03: Goard-Spes SE03: Goard-Spes SE05: Goard-Spes SE05: Seode-Apes SE05: Seode-Apes SE12: Classroom Jobs SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE14: Playing Together SE13: Ecouragement SE23: Selated Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That SE23: Selated Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That SE23: Selated Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That
P14: Moving Through the ForestP15: Dribble KickP16: Dribble KickP18: Dribble KickP18: Dribble KickP18: Dribble KickP28: Bollson PongP28: Bollson PongP28: Bollson PongP30: Obstacle CourseSE02: Look Who's HerelSE02: Look Who's HerelSE02: Actively Listening to ChildrenSE03: Calm-Down PlaceSE04: Calco Who's HerelSE03: Calm-Down PlaceSE04: Calco Who's HerelSE05: Character FeelingsSE07: Good-ByesSE08: Actively Listening to ChildrenSE09: Big Rule, Little RuleSE10: Classroom JobsSE11: Greet GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Conflict ResolutionSE14: Classroom JobsSE14: SE13: Kinking ChoicesSE14: Cleanup TimeSE24: Loanup TimeSE24: Cleanup TimeSE23: Cleanup TimeSE24: Sunshine Message BoardSE24: SE23: Rule ConsequencesSE24: Loanup TimeSE24: SE23: Making A MuralSE24: SE23: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDPE-EC-PS.CE.CRAFTIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STANDARD / SCE33.Be exposed to music from other culturesIntentional Teaching CardsL144: DLI You Ever See?P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keysIntentional Teaching CardsL144: Did You Ever See?P12: Exploring Pathways<
P15: Dribble Kick P16: Dribble Kick P18: Dribble Kick P19: Bounce & Catch P20: Body Shapes & Sizes P22: Follow the Leader P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P33: Obstacle Course SE02: Look Who's Here! SE02: Look Who's Here! SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Chown Polage SE04: Chown Polage SE04: Chown Polage SE04: Chown Polage SE04: Chown Polage SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Character Feelings SE04: Se07: Good Syss SE03: Comp Polage SE04: Se07: Good Syss SE03: Comp Polage SE04: Se07: Good Syss SE03: Comp Polage SE05: Character Feelings SE03: SE03: Se03: Big Rule, Little Rule SE04: Se07: Good Syss SE13: Conflict Resolution SE11: Creat Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Encouragement SE13: Encouragement SE13: Encouragement SE23: When, Then Statements SE23: Cleanup Time SE23: SE14: Cleanup Time SE23: When, Then Statements SE23: SE14: Cleanup Time SE23: SE14: Cleanup Time SE23: SE14: Cleanup Time SE23: SE14: Cleanup Statement
P18: Dribbling a BallP19: Bounce & CatchP20: Body Shapes & SizesP22: Follow the LeaderP28: Keep It UpP28: Balloon ProgP30: Sobstacle CourseSE02: Look Who's Here!SE02: Look Who's Here!SE02: Look Who's Here!SE03: Calm-Down PlaceSE04: Look Who's Here!SE05: Character FeelingsSE06: Actively Listening to ChildrenSE06: Actively Listening to ChildrenSE06: Actively Listening to ChildrenSE06: SenseSE06: SenseSE08: Actively Listening to ChildrenSE09: Big Rule, Little RuleSE10: Classroom JobsSE11: Great GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Classroom JobsSE14: Classroom JobsSE14: Se13: Konting Children to Use Their WordsSE14: Cleanup TimeSE21: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE22: Cleanup TimeSE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: Loon't Like That!SE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: Loon't Like That!SE25: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STANDARD / STRANDPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other culturesIntentional Teaching CardsL144: Dif Voi Ever See?P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keysIntentional Teaching CardsL100: Knyming ChartL120: Knyming Chart
P19: Bounce & CatchP20: Body Shapes & SizesP22: Follow the LeaderP28: Balloon PongP28: Balloon PongP28: Balloon PongP28: ConstanceSED1: Site VisitsSED2: Look Who's Here!SED3: Color Who's Here!SED4: Actively Listening to ChildrenSED5: Site VisitsSED6: Talk About FeelingsSED7: Good-ByesSED8: Converted By StateSED9: Color Problem SolvingSED9: Color Talk About FeelingsSED9: Color Talk About FeelingsSED9: SeD7: Good-ByesSED9: SeD7: Good-ByesSED9: Color Talk About FeelingsSED9: Color Talk About FeelingsSED9: SeD7: Good-ByesSED9: SeD7: Self Talk About FeelingsSED9: Color Talk About FeelingsSED9: Self Talk ConditionSE14: ConsequencesSE14: Conflict ResolutionSE14: Self Talk Might Children to Use Their WordsSE15: Self Talk StatementsSE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: Sunshine Message BoardSE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: When Then StatementsSE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: When Then StatementsSE23: What Can We Build Together?SE24: What Can We Build Together?SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE263: Making A MurvalSTANDARD / SE23.PS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other culturesUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keysUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sin
P20: Body Shapes & Sizes P22: Follow the Leader P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pang P33: Obstacle Course SE02: Look Who's Herel SE03: Colw Tho's Herel SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Character Feelings SE06: Character Feelings SE06: Character Feelings SE06: Character Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Character Feelings SE08: Character Feelings SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE11: Great Groups SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I' Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Se19: Kaking Choices SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When Can We Build Together? SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE22: State Second
P2: Follów the Leader P2: Keep It Up P2: Keep It Up P2: Balloon Pong P2: Selloon Pong Sello: Course SED: Sello: Course SED: Course SED: Course SED: Course SED: Course SED: Course SED: Sello: Course SED: Sello: Course SED: Sello: Course SED: Sello: Good-Byes SED: Sello: Good-Byes SED: Sello: Sell
P3: Keep It UpP3: Balloon PongP3: Obstacle CourseSED1: Site VisitsSED2: Look Who's HerelSED3: Calm-Down PlaceSE04: Actively Listning to ChildrenSE05: Character FeelingsSE05: Character FeelingsSE06: Character FeelingsSE07: Good-ByesSE08: Character FeelingsSE09: SE08: Group Problem SolvingSE09: Big Rule, Little RuleSE11: Great GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Conflict ResolutionSE14: Playing TogetherSE15: Making CholcesSE16: "I" StatementsSE17: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE17: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE18: EncouragementSE19: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE19: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE19: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE19: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE21: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE22: When, Then StatementsSE22: When, Then StatementsSE22: What Can We Build Together?SE22: What Can We Build Together?SE23: Call Toget AdvanceSE24: LOON'L Keep Their SourceUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.PS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keysIntertional Teaching CardsL14: Did You Ever See?L12: Sing Knowing Our Friends<
P38: Ballioon PongP33: Obstacle CourseSE01: Site VisitsSE02: Look Who's Here!SE03: Calm-Down PlaceSE04: Actively Listening to ChildrenSE05: Character FeelingsSE07: Good-ByesSE08: Group Problem SolvingSE09: Sig Rule, Little RuleSE101: My Turn at the MicrophoneSE11: Creat GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Conflict ResolutionSE14: Creat GroupsSE15: Making ChoicesSE17: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE18: EncouragementSE19: Friendship & Love CardsSE20: Cleanup TimeSE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE22: What Can We Build Together?SE23: Cleanup TimeSE24: Uon't Like That!SE22: What Can We Build Together?SE24: Uon't Like That!SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keysIntentional Teaching CardsLL14: Did You Ever See?P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGL14: Did You Ever See?L120: Rhowing Out FriendsLL44: Norming TubsLL32: Tap It. Clap It, Clap It, Somp It, Jump ItL132: Were Going on a Trip
P33: Obstacle Course SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: My Turn at the Microphone SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When Then Statements SE22: When Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE22: What Can We Suid Together? SE22: What Can We Suid Together? SE22: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL32: Tap It, Clap It, Sump It, Jump It LL32: We're Going on a Trip
SED1: Site VisitsSED2: Look Who's Here!SED3: Calm-Down PlaceSED4: Actively Listening to ChildrenSED5: Character FeelingsSED6: Talk About FeelingsSED7: Good-ByesSED8: Group Problem SolvingSED9: SED7: Good-ByesSED10: My Turn at the MicrophoneSE11: Creat GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Conflict ResolutionSE14: Playing TogetherSE15: Making ChoicesSE17: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE18: EncouragementSE19: Fiendship & Love CardsSE20: Cleanup TimeSE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE22: What Can We Build Together?SE23: Cleanup TimeSE24: ID on't Like That!SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE24: Uon't Like That!SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE:CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STANDARD / INDICATORMusicENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keysIntentional Teaching CardsLL14: Did You Ever See?P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGLL14: Did You Ever See?LL14: Did You Ever See?LL23: Ring a variety of simple songs in various keysIntentional Teaching CardsLL10: Rhyming ChartLL23: Tap It. Clap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump ItLL32: Tap It. Clap It, Stomp It, Jump ItLL32: T
SE02: Look Who's Here!SE03: Calm-Down PlaceSE04: Actively Listening to ChildrenSE05: Character FeelingsSE06: Talk About FeelingsSE07: Good-ByesSE09: Big Rule, Little RuleSE10: My Turn at the MicrophoneSE11: Great GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Conflict ResolutionSE14: Playing TogetherSE15: Making ChoicesSE16: "I" StatementsSE17: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE18: EncouragementSE12: Classroom JobsSE12: Classroom JobsSE14: Playing TogetherSE17: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE18: EncouragementSE19: Friendship & Love CardsSE22: When, Then StatementsSE22: When, Then StatementsSE22: What Can We Build Together?SE23: What Can We Build Together?SE24: IDon't Like That!SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STANDARD / INDICATORMusicENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other culturesIntentional Teaching CardsLL14: Did You Ever See?PL2: Exploring PathwaysENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keysIntentional Teaching CardsLL10: Rhyming ChartLL12: Same Sound SortLL14: Did You Ever See?LL30: Knowing
SE03: Calm-Down PlaceSE04: Actively Listening to ChildrenSE05: Character FeelingsSE06: Talk About FeelingsSE07: Good-RyesSE08: Group Problem SolvingSE09: Group Character FeelingsSE10: My Turn at the MicrophoneSE11: Great GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Conflict ResolutionSE14: Playing TogetherSE15: Making ChoicesSE16: T' Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE17: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE18: EncouragementSE19: Friendship & Love CardsSE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE22: When, Then StatementsSE22: When, Then StatementsSE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE22: What Can We Build Together?SE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: I Don't Like That!SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other culturesIntentional Teaching CardsL14: Did You Ever See?P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keysIntentional Teaching CardsL14: Did You Ever See?L12: Same Sound SortL14: Did You Ever See?L14: Did You Ever See?L14: Did You Ever See?<
SED4: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE00: Talk About Feelings SE00: Group Problem Solving SE00: Big Rule, Little Rule SE11: Great Groups SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE11: Classroom Jobs SE11: Statements SE11: Statements SE11: Statements SE21: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE12: Clasury Time SE11: Statements SE21: Statements SE21: Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When A Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE22: When A WralSTANDARD / STRAND UNDERSTANDINGDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STANDARD / STRAND UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards L14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards L14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Dative See? P12: Exploring Due See? P12: Exploring Due See? P12: Exploring Due See? P13: Exploring Due See? P13:
SE05: Character FeelingsSE06: Talk About FeelingsSE07: Good-ByesSE08: Group Problem SolvingSE09: Big Rule, Little RuleSE11: Great GroupsSE11: Great GroupsSE11: Great GroupsSE11: Great GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Conflict ResolutionSE14: Playing TogetherSE15: Making ChoicesSE16: "I" StatementsSE17: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE18: EncouragementSE19: Friendship & Love CardsSE20: Cleanup TimeSE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE22: When, Then StatementsSE23: When, Then StatementsSE24: I Don't Like That!SE25: What Gang A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STANDARD / INDICATORPNDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other culturesIntentional Teaching CardsL14: Did You Ever See?P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keysIntentional Teaching CardsL14: Did You Ever See?P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGL14: Did You Ever See?L14: Rhyming OthartL14: Rhyming TubsL14: Rhyming TubsL14: Rhyming TubsL14: Rhyming TubsL14: Rhyming TubsL15: Were Geing on a Trip
SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Chidres SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: Related Consequences SE24: 1 Don't Like That!STANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STANDARD / STRANDPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures UNDERSTANDINGPNURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL42: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap it, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: Were See?
SE07: Good-ByesSE08: Group Problem SolvingSE09: Big Rule, Little RuleSE11: Great GroupsSE11: Great GroupsSE11: Great GroupsSE11: Great GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE11: Great GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Conflict ResolutionSE14: Playing TogetherSE15: Making ChoicesSE16: "I" StatementsSE17: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE18: EncouragementSE19: Friendship & Love CardsSE20: Cleanup TimeSE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE22: When, Then StatementsSE23: Rolated ConsequencesSE24: I Don't Like That!SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other culturesIntentional Teaching CardsLL14: Did You Ever See?P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keysIntentional Teaching CardsLL14: Did You Ever See?P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGLL30: Knowing Our FriendsLL44: Rhyming TubsLL30: Knowing Our FriendsLL44: Rhyming TubsLL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump ItLL52: Ware Going on a Trip
SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: My Tatatements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRAND UNDERSTANDINGDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards L114: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards L114: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards L114: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards L114: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards L114: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards <b< td=""></b<>
SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.CE. CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool) STANDARD / INDICATOR Music ENDURING PS.CE33. Be exposed to music from other cultures UNDERSTANDING PS.CE34. Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Pathways ENDURING Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See?
SE10: Mỹ Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great GroupsSE11: Great GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Cleanup TimeSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P11: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL10: Rhyming Chart LL14: Did You Ever See? LL14: Did You E
SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE12: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: State Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL10: Rhyming Chart LL14: Did You Ever See? L14: Did You Ever See? L14: Did You Ever See? L13: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Conflict ResolutionSE14: Playing TogetherSE15: Making ChoicesSE16: "I" StatementsSE17: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE18: EncouragementSE19: Friendship & Love CardsSE20: Cleanup TimeSE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE22: When, Then StatementsSE22: When, Then StatementsSE22: When, Then StatementsSE22: When, Then StatementsSE22: What Can We Build Together?SE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: I Don't Like That!SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORNUDERSTANDINGVNDERSTANDINGVNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keysIntentional Teaching CardsLL10: Rhyming ChartLL12: Same Sound SortLL14: Did You Ever See?LL14: Did You Ever See?L130: Knowing Our FriendsLL44: Rhyming TubsLL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL10: Rhyming Chart LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL10: Rhyming Chart LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE14: Playing TogetherSE14: Playing TogetherSE15: Making ChoicesSE16: "I" StatementsSE17: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE18: EncouragementSE19: Friendship & Love CardsSE20: Cleanup TimeSE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE22: When, Then StatementsSE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: I Don't Like That!SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STAND / INDICATORPNDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other culturesIntentional Teaching CardsLL14: Did You Ever See?P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keysIntentional Teaching CardsLL10: Rhyming TubsLL12: Same Sound SortLL14: Did You Ever See?LL13: Knowing Our FriendsLL44: Rhyming TubsLL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump ItLL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? PL12: Same Sound Sort LL12: Same Sound Sort LL13: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL12: Same Sound Sort LL22: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Pathways
SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.CE. CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Music ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE33. Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Pathways ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE34. Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL14: Did You Ever See? LL14: Did You Ever See? LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTANDARD / STRANDDE.EC.PS.CE.CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)STRAND / INDICATORMusicENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE33.Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring PathwaysENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE34.Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
SE26: Making A Mural STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.CE. CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Music ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE33. Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Pathways ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE34. Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? Intentional Teaching Cards LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.CE. CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool) STRAND / INDICATOR Music ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE33. Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE34. Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? Intentional Teaching Cards LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
STRAND / INDICATOR Music ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE33. Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Pathways Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE34. Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE33. Be exposed to music from other cultures Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Pathways ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE34. Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
UNDERSTANDING Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Pathways ENDURING PS.CE34. Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys UNDERSTANDING Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Pathways ENDURING VNDERSTANDING PS.CE34. Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Pathways ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE34. Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Pathways ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE34. Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE34. Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE34. Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
UNDERSTANDING Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
Intentional Teaching Cards LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
LL10: Rhyming Chart LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
LL12: Same Sound Sort LL14: Did You Ever See…? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
LL14: Did You Ever See…? LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
LL44: Rhyming Tubs LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL53: We're Going on a Trip
LL53: We're Going on a Trip
LL55: Dance & Remember
LL56: Find the Matching Letter
M13: Nursery Rhyme Count
M30: Buried Shapes
M36: We're Going on an Adventure M39: Let's Go Fishing

		M50: The Farmer Builds a Fence
		M63: Fishing Trip P11: Jump the River
		P22: Follow the Leader
		SE20: Cleanup Time
STRAND / INDICATOR		Movement and Dance
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE35.	Express through movement what is felt and heard in various rhythmic patterns
		Intentional Teaching Cards P12: Exploring Pathways
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE36.	Demonstrate an awareness of different musical tempos, patterns, and beats through movement
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Pathways
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE37.	Gain awareness of different cultures through experiences with a variety of music and movement activities
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL14: Did You Ever See? P12: Exploring Pathways
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE38.	Experience and use movement to reinforce learning in other curricular areas
		Intentional Teaching Cards P12: Exploring Pathways
STRAND / INDICATOR		Visual Arts
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE39.	Show interest using different art media and materials in a variety of ways for creative expression and representation
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL04: Bookmaking
		LL13: Shaving Cream Letters LL32: Describing Art
		LL39: My Daily Journal
		LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL45: Observational Drawing
		LL45: Observational Drawing LL46: Storyboard
		LL57: Photo Writing
		LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box LL59: Question Basket
		LL60: Writing with Wordless Books
		LL63: Investigating & Recording M07: Ice Cubes
		M34: Cover Up
		M42: Straw Shapes
		M45: Picture Patterns P02: Play Dough Weaving
		P30: Mixing Paints
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal SE01: Site Visits SE07: Good-Byes
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal SE01: Site Visits SE07: Good-Byes SE15: Making Choices
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal SE01: Site Visits SE07: Good-Byes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE40.	P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal SE01: Site Visits SE07: Good-Byes SE15: Making Choices SE21: Sunshine Message Board

	1	
		LL04: Bookmaking
		LL13: Shaving Cream Letters
		LL32: Describing Art
		LL39: My Daily Journal
		LL40: What Was for Breakfast?
		LL45: Observational Drawing
		LL46: Storyboard
		LL57: Photo Writing
		LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box
		LL59: Question Basket
		LL60: Writing with Wordless Books
		LL63: Investigating & Recording
		M07: Ice Cubes
		M34: Cover Up
		M42: Straw Shapes
		M45: Picture Patterns
		P02: Play Dough Weaving
		P30: Mixing Paints
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels
		P32: Math Journal
		SE01: Site Visits
		SE07: Good-Byes
		SE15: Making Choices
		SE21: Sunshine Message Board
		SE26: Making A Mural
ENDURING	PS.CE41.	Share experiences, ideas, and thoughts about artistic creations
UNDERSTANDING		
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL01: Shared Writing
		LL02: Desktop Publishing
		LL04: Bookmaking
		LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling
		LL08: Memory Games
		LL10: Rhyming Chart
		LL11: Rhyming Riddles
		LL14: Did You Ever See…?
		LL16: Tongue Twisters
		LL18: What's Missing?
		LL19: Silly Names
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL39: My Daily Journal LL39: My Daily Journal LL40: What Was for Breakfast?
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL39: My Daily Journal LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL41: Our Names, Our Things
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL39: My Daily Journal LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL42: Daily Sign-In
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL39: My Daily Journal LL39: My Daily Journal LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL42: Daily Sign-In LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL39: My Daily Journal LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL42: Daily Sign-In LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL45: Observational Drawing
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL39: My Daily Journal LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL42: Daily Sign-In LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL45: Observational Drawing LL46: Storyboard
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL39: My Daily Journal LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL42: Daily Sign-In LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL45: Observational Drawing LL46: Storyboard LL49: Vegetable Soup
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL39: My Daily Journal LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL42: Daily Sign-In LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL45: Observational Drawing LL46: Storyboard LL49: Vegetable Soup LL53: We're Going on a Trip
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL39: My Daily Journal LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL42: Daily Sign-In LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL45: Observational Drawing LL46: Storyboard LL49: Vegetable Soup LL53: We're Going on a Trip LL54: Asking Questions
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL21: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL39: My Daily Journal LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL42: Daily Sign-In LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL45: Observational Drawing LL46: Storyboard LL49: Vegetable Soup LL53: We're Going on a Trip LL54: Asking Questions LL56: Find the Matching Letter
		LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups LL38: Hummus LL39: My Daily Journal LL40: What Was for Breakfast? LL41: Our Names, Our Things LL42: Daily Sign-In LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary LL45: Observational Drawing LL46: Storyboard LL49: Vegetable Soup LL53: We're Going on a Trip LL54: Asking Questions

LL63: Investigating & Recording
M01: Dinnertime
M02: Counting & Comparing M03: Seek & Find
M06: Tallying
M07: Ice Cubes
M08: Baggie Ice Cream
M11: Graphing
M13: Nursery Rhyme Count
M14: Patterns
M16: Show Me Five M17: Guessing Jar
M24: Matzo Balls
M25: The Long and Short of It
M27: Peach Cobbler
M28: Applesauce
M29: Apple Bread
M31: Lining It Up
M33: Apple Oat Muffins
M34: Cover Up M36: We're Going on an Adventure
M38: Patterns Under Cover
M40: Cube Trains
M43: Pancakes
M45: Picture Patterns
M47: My Shadow and I
M48: Wash Day
M51: Can You Find It?
M52: Modeling Clay
M53: Black Bean Corn Salad M54: Gingerbread Cookies
M54: Where's the Beanbag?
M57: Yogurt Fruit Dip
M59: More or Fewer Towers
M60: Morning, Noon, and Night
M62: How Big Around?
M63: Fishing Trip
M64: Five-Layer Dip M65: Cornbread
M66: OobECk
M67: Fruit Smoothies
M68: Trail Mix
M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks
M70: Egg Salad
M71: Flat Bread
M72: Macaroni & Cheese
M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
M74: Vegetable Stir Fry M75: Sugar Cookies
M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops
P01: Let's Sew
P07: Balloon Catch
P09: Up and Away
P10: Jumping Rope
P15: Dribble Kick
P22: Follow the Leader
P23: Ways to Travel P25: Kick Hard
P26: Keep It Up
P33: Obstacle Course
SE01: Site Visits
SE02: Look Who's Here!
SE04: Actively Listening to Children
SE05: Character Feelings
SE06: Talk About Feelings

		SE07: Good-Byes
		SE15: Making Choices
		SE20: Cleanup Time
		SE21: Sunshine Message Board
		SE26: Making A Mural
ENDURING	PS.CE42.	Use a variety of art materials and activities for sensory experiences
UNDERSTANDING		
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL04: Bookmaking
		LL13: Shaving Cream Letters
		LL32: Describing Art
		LL39: My Daily Journal
		LL40: What Was for Breakfast?
		LL45: Observational Drawing
		LL46: Storyboard
		LL57: Photo Writing
		LL58: Our Super Duper Writing Box
		LL59: Question Basket
		LL60: Writing with Wordless Books
		LL63: Investigating & Recording
		M07: Ice Cubes
		M15: Play Dough
		M34: Cover Up
		M41: Making Numerals
		M42: Straw Shapes
		M42: Picture Patterns
		M45. Picture Patterns M66: OobECk
		P02: Play Dough Weaving
		P30: Mixing Paints
		P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal
		SE01: Site Visits
		SE07: Good-Byes
		SE15: Making Choices
		SE21: Sunshine Message Board
		SE26: Making A Mural
ENDUDING	PS.CE43.	Express interest in and show respect for the creative work of others
ENDURING		
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING		
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing?
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack?
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL23: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL21: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: Describing Art
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL21: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL32: Describing Art LL35: Fruit Salad
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL21: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: Describing Art LL32: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL21: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: Describing Art LL32: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa LL37: Roll-Ups
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL01: Shared Writing LL02: Desktop Publishing LL04: Bookmaking LL06: Dramatic Story Retelling LL08: Memory Games LL10: Rhyming Chart LL11: Rhyming Riddles LL14: Did You Ever See? LL16: Tongue Twisters LL18: What's Missing? LL19: Silly Names LL20: Baggie Books LL21: Playing with Environmental Print LL24: Lemonade LL25: What's for Snack? LL26: Searching the Web LL27: Writing Poems LL29: Making My Name LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: Describing Art LL32: Fruit Salad LL36: Salsa

	LL40: What Was for Breakfast?
	LL41: Our Names, Our Things
	LL42: Daily Sign-In
	LL43: Introducing New Vocabulary
	LL45: Observational Drawing
	LL46: Storyboard
	LL49: Vegetable Soup
	LL53: We're Going on a Trip
	LL54: Asking Questions
	LL56: Find the Matching Letter
	LL57: Photo Writing
	LL62: Retelling Wordless Books
	LL63: Investigating & Recording
	M01: Dinnertime
	M02: Counting & Comparing
	M03: Seek & Find
	M06: Tallying
	M07: Ice Cubes
	M08: Baggie Ice Cream
	M11: Graphing
	M13: Nursery Rhyme Count
	M14: Patterns
	M16: Show Me Five
	M17: Guessing Jar
	M24: Matzo Balls
	M25: The Long and Short of It
	M27: Peach Cobbler
	M28: Applesauce
	M29: Apple Bread
	M31: Lining It Up
	M33: Apple Oat Muffins
	M34: Cover Up
	M36: We're Going on an Adventure
	M38: Patterns Under Cover
	M40: Cube Trains
	M43: Pancakes
	M45: Picture Patterns
	M47: My Shadow and I
	M48: Wash Day
	M51: Can You Find It?
	M52: Modeling Clay
	M53: Black Bean Corn Salad
	M54: Gingerbread Cookies
	M54: Unigerblead Cookies M56: Where's the Beanbag?
	M57: Yogurt Fruit Dip
	M59: More or Fewer Towers
	M60: Morning, Noon, and Night
	M62: How Big Around?
	M63: Fishing Trip
	M64: Five-Layer Dip
	M65: Cornbread
	M66: OobECk
	M67: Fruit Smoothies
	M68: Trail Mix
	M69: Cream Cheese & Strawberry Snacks
	MOS. Crean Creese & Suawberry Shacks
	M70: Egg Salad
	M71: Flat Bread
	M72: Macaroni & Cheese
	M73: Oatmeal Raisin Cookies
	M74: Vegetable Stir Fry
	M75: Sugar Cookies
	M76: Orange Banana Yogurt Pops
	P01: Let's Sew
	P07: Balloon Catch
	P09: Up and Away
1	II vy. vy alia Away

P10: Jumping Rope P15: Dribble Kick P25: Follow the Leader P25: Kick Hard P28: Septimized Hard P28: Kick Hard <			P10. Jumping Pana
P22: Follow the Leader P23: Ways to Travel P23: Kick Hard P23: Kick Hard P23: Kick Hard P23: Kick Hard P23: Kotk Hard P24: Kotk Hard P25: Kotk Actively Listening to Children SE00: Talk About Feelings SE00: Talk About Feelings SE20: CharActer Feelings SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: Lock Who's Harel SE01: Takk Mard UNDERSTANDING PS.CE44. ENDURING SE01: Cock Wo's Harel SE02: Cock Mo's Harel SE03: Cond Problem Solving SE04: Active Problem Solving <t< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></t<>			
P23: Ways to TravelP25: Kick HardP26: Kick HardP26: Kick HardP26: Kick HardP26: Kick HardP26: Kick HardP27: Step 1: Site VisitsSE01: Lock Who's Here!SE02: Lock Who's Here!SE04: Actively Listening to ChildrenSEE05: Character FeelingsSE07: Good-ByesSE15: Making ChoicesSE20: Cleanup TimeSE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE21: Silly NamesSE01: Site VisitsSE02: Cleanup TimeSE02: Lock Who's Here!SE03: Clain-Down PlaceSE04: Clain Down PlaceSE04: Clain Down PlaceSE04: Clain Down PlaceSE04: Clain ControlSE04: Clain ControlSE04: Clain ControlSE04: Clain ControlSE04: SE07: Good-ByesSE08: Group Problem SolvingSE08: Group Problem SolvingSE13: Contific ResolutionSE14: Senset GroupsSE14: Senset GroupsSE14: Cleanup TimeSE24: Menin Message BoardSE22: When, Then StatementsSE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: Manin Message BoardSE22: When, Then StatementsSE23: Making A MuralDURINGVINDERSTANDINGP3.CE46.Strand / INDICATORP3.CE46.Show inagination and creativity in playInternional Teaching CardsSE23: When Clain ConsequencesSE24: Maning A MuralVINDERSTANDIN			
P25: Kick Hard P25: Kop It Up P33: Obstacle Course SE01: Site Visits SE02: Lock Who's Herel SE03: Character Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE07: Site Visits SE07: Good-Byes SE07: Cook Who's Herel SE07: Cook Who's Herel SE08: Character Feelings SE07: Cook Who's Herel SE08: Character Feelings SE07: Cook Who's Herel SE08: Character Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE07: Cood-Byes SE07: Good-Byes SE07: Good-Byes SE07: Good-Byes SE07: Good-Byes SE07: Cood-Byes SE07: Cood-Byes SE07: Good-Byes SE07: Cood-Byes SE07: Good-Byes SE07: Cood-Byes SE07: Cood			
P26: Keep It Up P33: Obstacle Course SE01: Site Visits SE02: Lock Who's Herel SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Peelings SE07: Good-Byes SE13: Stanhine Message Board SE23: Itsunshine Message Board SE23: Itsunshine Message Board SE24: Itsunshine Message Board SE24: Itsunshine Message Board SE26: Making A MuralENDURING UNDERSTANDINGP5,CE44.Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and reations metonial Teaching Cards L1.19: Slilly Names SE00: Site Visits SE02: Lock Who's Herel SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE03: Canub Problem Solving SE08: Group Problem Solving SE08: Group Problem Solving SE11: Crastor Feelings SE12: Classroom Jobs SE14: Contracter Feelings SE14: Contracter Sectively SE14: Encouragement SE14: First Making Choices SE14: Encouragement SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When That SE22: When State Consequences SE22: When State Consequences SE22: When State Consequences SE22: When State Teal SE22: When State Teal SE22: Section State Canubility In playSTRAND / INDICATOR UNDERSTANDINGP3,CE46.Paramatic PlayPLOURING UNDERSTANDINGP3,CE46.Paramatic PlaySTRAND / INDICATOR M3: Action PlayParamatic PlayENDURING UNDERSTANDINGP3,CE46.Show inagination and creativity in playIntentional Teaching Cards L1.05: Unput BlayShow inagination and creativity in play<			
P33: Obsize/c Ourse SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Herel SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE05: Character Feelings SE05: Character Feelings SE05: Taik About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE15: Making Choices SE21: Sumshine Message Board SE22: Sumshine Message Board SE23: Sumshine Message Board SE05: Character Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Core problem Solving SE09: Sig Rule, Little Fulle SE11: Simshing A Sums SE12: Sumshine Message Board SE14: Playing Together SE14: Playing Together SE14: Simparing Children to Use Their Words SE14: Simparing Children to Use Their Words SE14: Playi			
SEO1: Site Visits SEO2: Lock Who's Herel SEO4: Actively Listening to Children SEO5: Cock Who's Herel SEO5: Talk About Feelings SEO5: Talk About Feelings SEO7: Good-Byes SE15: Making Choices SE12: Sunshine Message Board SE22: Itsunshine Message Board SE23: Itsunshine Message Board SE24: Making A MuralENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE44.Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and creations Intentional Teaching Cards L119: S101 Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Cleave Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE03: Calm-Down Place SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE07: Good-Byes SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE11: Great Groups SE11: SE11: Great Groups SE11: Great Groups SE11: Great Groups SE11: Great Groups SE11: Great Groups SE11: Great Groups SE11: Great Great SE2: What Can We Build Together SE2: SE2: Hoan Off Like That SE2: What Can We Build Together? SE2: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORDramatic PlayENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.S			
SEQ: Lock Who's HerelSEQ: Actively Listening to ChildrenSEQ: Actively Listening to ChildrenSEQ: Actively Listening to Statistic processesSEQ: Cleanup TimeSEQ: Cleanup TimeS			
SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE07: Cood-Byos SE17: Making Choices SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: Cleanup Time SE22: Cleanup Time SE23: Cleanup Time SE14: Cleanup Time SE14: Cleanup Time SE14: Cleanup Time SE14: Flea			
SE05: Character Feelings SE05: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE15: Making Choices SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: Unshine Message Board SE23: Sunshine Message Board SE24: Making A Mural ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE44. Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and creations Intentional Teaching Cards L119: SIIIy Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Herel SE03: Can-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: SE05: Talk About Feelings SE07: Cood-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Talk About Feelings SE09: Character Feelings SE19: Fried Ship & Love Cards SE12: Cleanup Time SE14: Proyning Cogether SE14: P			
SEC0: Talk About Feelings SEC0: Talk About Feelings SEC0: Tood-Byes SE15: Making Choices SE20: Cleanup Time SE22: Sunshine Message Board SE23: Sunshine Message Board SE24: Sunshine Message Board SE25: Cleanup Time SE26: Making A Mural ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE44. Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and creations Intentional Teaching Cards L119: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Clook Who's Herel SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Clook Physe SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Group Problem Solving SE07: Good-Byes SE18: Encouragement SE11: Classroom Jobs SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Encouragement SE14: Playing Together SE13: Encouragement SE14: Playing Love Cards SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Cleanup Time SE23: Else All All Statements SE23: Statelat Consequences SE24: Don't Like That! <			
SED7: Good-Byes SE15: Making Choices SE15: Making A Mural ENDURING PS.CE44. EXpress experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and creations Intentional Teaching Cards L119: SIIIy Names SE01: Store Visits SE02: Look Who's Herel SE03: Group Problem Solving SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Store Good-Byee SE03: Group Problem Solving SE12: Classroom Jobs SE14: Priadolip & Love Cards SE14: Encouragement SE14: Encouragement SE14: Encouragement SE14: Encouragement SE12: Sumphring Children to Use Their Words SE14: Encouragement SE14: Encouragement SE12: Store			
SE15: Making Choices SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE26: Making A Mural ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE44. Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and creations Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silv Names SE01: Silv Names SE03: Colw Wro's Herel SE04: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Payes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE11: Classroom Jobs SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Sushine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Classroom Jobs SE14: ID on't Like That! SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE23: Related Consequences SE24: ID on't Like That! SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Conseque			
SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE26: Making A Mural ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE44. Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and creations Intentional Teaching Cards L119: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Cam-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Taik About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Cost Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Flaying Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: Friedship & Love Cards SE20: Clearup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Statistic Play SE24: Hoon't Like That! SE25: Making A Mural SE24: Many The Statements SE23: Statistic Play Dispetition and creativity in play Intertional Teaching Cards SE24: ID on't Like That! SE26: Making A Mural			
SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE26: Making A Mural ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE44. Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and creations Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silv Names SE01: Silv Names SE02: Look Who's Herel SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Sig Rule, Little Rule SE11: Creat Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: Coleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: Hon't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE25: What Gan We Suild Together? SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: Making A Mural SE25: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR PS.			
EX26: Making A Mural ENDURING PS.CE44. Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and creations Intentional Teaching Cards L19: Silly Names SE01: Sile Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Cam-Down Place SE04: Cam-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE04: Character Feelings SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE06: Character Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Character Feelings SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE101: Group Poblem Solving SE101: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Friendship & Love Cards SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Friendship & Love Cards SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE24: I Don't Like That! SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR PS.CE46. Pramatic Play ENDURING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play NDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play			
ENDURING PS.CE44. Express experiences and feelings through a variety of artistic processes and creations Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Site Visits SE05: Character Feelings SE05: Character Feelings SE05: Talk About Feelings SE05: Good-Byes SE05: Big Rule, Little Rule SE11: Geod Forup SE11: Geod Fyes SE12: Classroom Jobs SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Tri Statements SE15: Triendship & Love Cards SE22: Related Consequences SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE23: Related Consequences SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE23: Related Consequences SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE23: Related Consequences SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE23: Making A Mural SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: Making A Mural UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Sho			
UNDERSTANDING processes and creations Intentional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SED1: Site Visits SED2: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Good-Byes SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: T' Statements SE12: Cleanup Time SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What, Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR PS.CE46. New imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans L105: Sumping			
Intertional Teaching Cards LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calin-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE12: Classroom Jobs SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: That Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE12: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When Then Statements SE22: When Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together?		PS.CE44.	
LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE11: Great Groups SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE16: T'' Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together?	UNDERSTANDING		processes and creations
LL19: Silly Names SE01: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE11: Great Groups SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE16: T'' Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together?			
SED1: Site Visits SE02: Look Who's Here! SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE00: Tilk About Feelings SE00: Tilk About Feelings SE00: Tilk Court Feelings SE01: Sing Rule, Little Rule SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Flaying Together SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Clearup Time SE23: Related Consequences SE24: Don't Like That! SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: Encouragement SE25: What Can We Build Together?			
SEE02: Look Who's Here!SE03: Calm-Down PlaceSE04: Actively Listening to ChildrenSE05: Character FeelingsSE06: Talk About FeelingsSE07: Good-ByesSE08: Group Problem SolvingSE10: My Turn at the MicrophoneSE11: Great GroupsSE12: Classroom JobsSE13: Conflict ResolutionSE14: Flaying TogetherSE13: EncouragementSE19: Friendship & Love CardsSE20: Cleanup TimeSE21: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE19: Friendship & Love CardsSE22: When, Then StatementsSE22: Related ConsequencesSE24: I Don't Like That!SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE26: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORPORTATIONPARMED PRACEENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Show imagination and creativity in playIntentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Ta plt, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL32: Ta plt, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL32: Ta plt, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL32: Ta plt, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It 			
SE03: Calm-Down Place SE04: Actively Listening to Children SE05: Character Feelings SE06: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE23: What Can We Build Together? SE24: IDon't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORPS.CE46.Pramatic Play Dramatic Play Libo: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL35: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough			
SEQ4: Actively Listening to Children SEO5: Character Feelings SEO6: Talk About Feelings SEO7: Good-Byes SEO8: Group Problem Solving SEO9: Big Rule, Little Rule SEO9: Big Rule, Little Rule SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When and the Build Together? SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORDramatic PlayENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Statement SL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL35: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M13: Action Patterns M33: Action Patterns M33: Sectet Numbers			
SEG5: Character Feelings SEG6: Talk About Feelings SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE08: Big Rule, Little Rule SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural ENDURING PS.CE46. VINDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL35: Dance & Remember M01: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M35: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
SEGE: Talk About Feelings SEO7: Good-Byes SEO8: Group Problem Solving SEO9: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I' Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: What Can We Build Together? SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL07: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL51: Dance & Remember			
SE07: Good-Byes SE08: Group Problem Solving SE08: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Se19: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE12: Classroom Jobs SE12: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When and the Seage Board SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play UNDERSTANDING </td <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR Dramatic Play ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL07: Wang Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M03: Action Patterns M03: We're Going on an Adventure			•
SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: "Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: 1 Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR Dramatic Play ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL07: VMak Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: Went Shopping LL32: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Number			
SE10: My Turn at the Microphone SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When The Their WordsSTRAND / INDICATORDramatic PlayENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Stream NOB NOBShow imagination and creativity in play Understand Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL17: Walk a Letter LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It M35: Action Patterns M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
SE11: Great Groups SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORDramatic PlayENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Strand Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
SE12: Classroom Jobs SE13: Conflict Resolution SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play UNDERSTANDING VINDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL32: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
SE13: Conflict ResolutionSE14: Playing TogetherSE15: Making ChoicesSE16: "I" StatementsSE17: Supporting Children to Use Their WordsSE18: EncouragementSE19: Friendship & Love CardsSE20: Cleanup TimeSE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE22: When, Then StatementsSE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: I Don't Like That!SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE26: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORPS.CE46.Show imagination and creativity in playUNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Show imagination and creativity in playL17: Walk a LetterL130: Knowing Our FriendsL131: I Went ShoppingLL32: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump ItL15: Dance & RememberM01: DinnertimeM15: Play DoughM36: We're Going on an AdventureM37: Secret Numbers			SE11: Great Groups
SE14: Playing Together SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORDramatic PlayENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL07: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			SE12: Classroom Jobs
SE15: Making Choices SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR Dnamatic Play ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			SE13: Conflict Resolution
SE16: "I" Statements SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR Dramatic Play ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL52: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			SE14: Playing Together
SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORDramatic PlayENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			SE15: Making Choices
SE18: Encouragement SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORDramatic PlayENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			SE16: "I" Statements
SE19: Friendship & Love Cards SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORDramatic PlayENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M37: Secret Numbers			SE17: Supporting Children to Use Their Words
SE20: Cleanup Time SE21: Sunshine Message Board SE22: When, Then Statements SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORDramatic PlayENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Show imagination and creativity in play LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			SE18: Encouragement
SE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE22: When, Then StatementsSE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: I Don't Like That!SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE26: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Show imagination and creativity in playIntentional Teaching CardsLL05: Jumping BeansLL17: Walk a LetterLL30: Knowing Our FriendsLL31: I Went ShoppingLL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump ItLL55: Dance & RememberM01: DinnertimeM15: Play DoughM36: We're Going on an AdventureM37: Secret Numbers			
SE21: Sunshine Message BoardSE22: When, Then StatementsSE23: Related ConsequencesSE24: I Don't Like That!SE25: What Can We Build Together?SE26: Making A MuralSTRAND / INDICATORENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.CE46.Show imagination and creativity in playIntentional Teaching CardsLL05: Jumping BeansLL17: Walk a LetterLL30: Knowing Our FriendsLL31: I Went ShoppingLL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump ItLL55: Dance & RememberM01: DinnertimeM15: Play DoughM36: We're Going on an AdventureM37: Secret Numbers			SE20: Cleanup Time
SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR PNDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
SE23: Related Consequences SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR PNDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
SE24: I Don't Like That! SE25: What Can We Build Together? SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR Dramatic Play ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR Dramatic Play ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
SE26: Making A Mural STRAND / INDICATOR Dramatic Play ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			SE25: What Can We Build Together?
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.CE46. Show imagination and creativity in play Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers	STRAND / INDICATOR		
UNDERSTANDING Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers		DS CE46	
Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers		F3.6E40.	Show imagination and creativity in play
LL05: Jumping Beans LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			Intentional Teaching Cards
LL17: Walk a Letter LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
LL30: Knowing Our Friends LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
LL31: I Went Shopping LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
LL55: Dance & Remember M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
M01: Dinnertime M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
M15: Play Dough M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			
M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers			M15: Play Dough
M37: Secret Numbers			
			M35: Action Patterns
M39: Let's Go Fishing			M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure
			M35: Action Patterns M36: We're Going on an Adventure M37: Secret Numbers

		M47: My Shadow and I
		M47: My Shadow and T M50: The Farmer Builds a Fence
		M55: Stepping Stones
		M63: Fishing Trip
		P13: Punting
		P14: Moving Through the Forest
		P20: Body Shapes & Sizes
		P23: Ways to Travel
		P27: Galloping
		SE04: Actively Listening to Children
		SE05: Character Feelings
		SE08: Group Problem Solving SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule
		SE03. Big Kule, Little Kule
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities
UNDERSTANDING		Intentional Tapphing Cardo
		Intentional Teaching Cards LL05: Jumping Beans
		LL17: Walk a Letter
		LL30: Knowing Our Friends
		LL31: I Went Shopping
		LL52: Tap It, Clap It, Stomp It, Jump It
		LL55: Dance & Remember
		M01: Dinnertime
		M15: Play Dough
		M35: Action Patterns
		M36: We're Going on an Adventure
		M37: Secret Numbers
		M39: Let's Go Fishing
		M47: My Shadow and I
		M50: The Farmer Builds a Fence
		M55: Stepping Stones
		M63: Fishing Trip P13: Punting
		P13: Fulling P14: Moving Through the Forest
		P20: Body Shapes & Sizes
		P23: Ways to Travel
		P27: Galloping
		SE04: Actively Listening to Children
		SE05: Character Feelings
		SE08: Group Problem Solving
		SE09: Big Rule, Little Rule
		SE24: I Don't Like That!
ENDURING	PS.CE48.	Engage in cooperative pretend play with another child
UNDERSTANDING		
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		LL53: We're Going on a Trip
		M36: We're Going on an Adventure
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.PD.	Physical Development and Health (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Fine Motor
ENDURING	PS.PD31.	Develop strength, small-motor control, and coordination through
UNDERSTANDING	1 3.1 231.	daily activities
		Many userfilies
		Intentional Teaching Cards
		M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up
		P01: Let's Sew
		P02: Play Dough Weaving
		P14: Moving Through the Forest
		P26: Keep It Up
		P28: Balloon Pong
ENDURING	PS.PD32.	Develop and use eye-hand coordination to perform a variety of tasks
UNDERSTANDING		Fine Motor

M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up P01: Let's Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P28: Balloon Pong ENDURING UNDERSTANDING P37: Ping-Pong Pick-Up P01: Let's Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P28: Balloon Pong P14: Moving Through the Forest P28: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING P32: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING P32: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor Interest Strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awarenees, to move an		1	
P01: Let's Sew P2: Play Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P2: Real Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P2: Balloon Pong ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD33. Explore and experiment with a variety of tools Intentional Teaching Cards M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up P12: Play Dough Weaving P12: Play Dough Weaving P13: TheOyed Tower Far P13: TheOyed Tower Far P14: Moving Throw Far P15: Play Bunce & Count P14: Moving Throw Far P15: Play Bunce & Count P14: Play Play Ball P14: Moving Throw Far P15: Play Bunce & Count P14: Play Play Ball P14: Moving Throw Far P15: Play Bunce & Count P14: Play Play Ball P14: Moving Throw Far P15: Play Bunce & Count P14: Bunce & Count P15: Play Bunce & Count P15: Play Bunce & Count P16: Balloon Play P17: Balloon Catch P18: Bunce P19: Play Bunce & Count P19: Balloon Play P14: Moving Throw Far P15: Play Bunce & Count P14: Bunce & Catch P14: Bunc			Intentional Teaching Cards
P02: Play Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD33. EXPlore and experiment with a variety of tools Intentional Taching Cards M07: Ping-PonjPick-Up P26: Resp View P26: Play Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Intentional Taching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: King Jump Rope P24: King Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: The-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Taching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P25: Kick Hard P10: Sumping Rope P26: Kick P11 P10: Sumping Rope P27: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P28: Swing & Jump Rope P29: Swing & Jump Rope P29: Swing & Jump Rope P29: Swing &			
P14: Noving Through the Forest P28: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD33. Explore and experiment with a variety of tools Intentional Teaching Cards M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up P01: Let's Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving P14: Noving Through the Forest P28: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING FS.PD34. Threase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities INDERSTANDING PS.PD34. ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bourne & Count P04: Kick High P07: Talay Paints P14: Moving Through the Forest P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P13: Dribbling a Ball P19: Dunbe Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Bourne & Catch P24: Kick High P19: Bruine & Catch P25: Kick Hard P25: Kick H			
P26: Keep Ii Up P28: Balloon Pong ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD33. Explore and experiment with a variety of tools Intentional Teaching Cards M70: Ping-Pong Pick-Up P01: Flay Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P28: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities International Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Flox Mark, Throw Far P07: Balloon Carch P10: Might Point UNDERSTANDING ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Carch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribbling a Ball P19: Bounce & Carch			
P28: Balloon Pong ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD33. Explore and experiment with a variety of tools Intentional Teaching Cards M73: Ping-Pong Pick-Up PO2: Pia) Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P28: Keep IUp P28: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities INDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36.			
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD33. Explore and experiment with a variety of tools Intentional Teaching Cards M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up P01: Let's Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P26: Keep II Up P28: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Mard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P15: Dribble Kick Hard P33: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & J			
UNDERSTANDING Intentional Teaching Cards M72: Ping-Pong Pick-Up P01: Let's Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving P02: Play Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P28: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING P3P: Data Control in motor activities UNDERSTANDING P5.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities INDERSTANDING P5.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities INDERSTANDING P5.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities INDERSTANDING P5.PD35. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in work and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Kick Hard P32: Math Journal ENDURING P5.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards P14: Moving Through the Forest P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P14: Moving Through t			P28: Balloon Pong
UNDERSTANDING Intentional Teaching Cards M72: Ping-Pong Pick-Up P01: Let's Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving P02: Play Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P28: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING P3P: Data Control in motor activities UNDERSTANDING P5.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities INDERSTANDING P5.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities INDERSTANDING P5.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities INDERSTANDING P5.PD35. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities ENDURING P5.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P06: Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P06: Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P06: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P16: Jumping Through the Forest P16: Jumping Through The Optien Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Pong P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope	ENDURING	PS.PD33.	Explore and experiment with a variety of tools
M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up P01: Let's Sew P02: Play Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P28: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Intertional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Selloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Six Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M8: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Bounce & Catch P18: Boung & Jump Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Throwy Brat P19: Bounce & Catch P19: Bounce & Catch P19: Bounce & Catch P19: Balloon Pong P30: Mixi	UNDERSTANDING		
P01: Let's Sewing P02: Play Dough Weaving P02: Play Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P28: Balloon Pong Gross Motor STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, holance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Kick Hard P30: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P32: Kick Hard P06: Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Drible Kick P10: Jumping Rope P14: Moving Through the Forest P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Paints P10: Jumping Rope P12: Skiploing Pathways P14: Moving Paints P11: Dium			Intentional Teaching Cards
P01: Let's Sewing P02: Play Dough Weaving P02: Play Dough Weaving P14: Moving Through the Forest P28: Balloon Pong Gross Motor STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Drible Kick P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Drible Kick P13: Dribble Kick <			M79: Ping-Pong Pick-Up
P14: Moving Through the Forest P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor RNDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Intentional Teaching Cards P04: KICk High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P22: KICk Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction INDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction INDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction INDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction INDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction INDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Dewoley the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements P15: Dribble Kick P16: Dribble Kick P16: Math Journal P28: Kick Hard P26: Kick Hard P27: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels <td></td> <td></td> <td></td>			
P26: Keep Ii Up P28: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribbile Kick P18: Dribbile Rick P18: Dribbile Rick P18: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Ti-Oyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P05: Kick Hard P05: Sick Hard P06: Sick Hard P06: Sick Hard P06: Sick Hard P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Ti-Oyed Towels			P02: Play Dough Weaving
P3: Balloon Pong STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: The-Oyed Towels P31: The-Oyed Towels P32: Math Journal P32: Math Journal ENDURING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Koving Through the Forest P15: Dribbit Kick P19: Bounce & Catch P19: Bounce & Catch P26: Kick Hard P26: Kick Hard P26: Kick			P14: Moving Through the Forest
STRAND / INDICATOR Gross Motor ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribbile Rick P18: Dribbile Rote P18: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P04: Kick High P04: Kick High P04: Sick Hard P04: Kick High P04: Throy Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P22: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD34. Increase strength, balance, coordination, flexibility, stamina, and control in motor activities Intentional Teaching Cards PO4: Kick High PO5: Throw Hard, Throw Far PO7: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P22: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P41: Sung Rope P12: Kick High P43: String Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P13: Dribble Kick P18: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			P28: Balloon Pong
UNDERSTANDING control in motor activities Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M48: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Dribble Kick Kard P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Kick Hard P28: Balloon Pong P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly co	STRAND / INDICATOR		Gross Motor
UNDERSTANDING control in motor activities Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M48: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Dribble Kick Hard P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P28: Balloon Pong P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingl			Increase strength balance coordination flexibility staming and
P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Koving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribble Kick P19: Balloon Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard	UNDERSTANDING	0.1 004.	
P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Koking Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribble Kick P18: Dribble Kick P18: Dribble Rope P26: Kice II Up P28: Balloon Pong P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: T			
P05: Throw Fard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Dimble Kick P18: Dribble Rick P28: Keep It Up			
P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Bounce & Catch P26: Keep It Up P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P3: Tie-Dyed Towels P3: Tie-Dyed Towels P3: Zit Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch			
P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P12: Stripting & Jump Rope P32: Math Journal			
P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Bounce & Catch P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P23: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P04			
P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Mard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbing a Ball P19: Bounce & Catch P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Mard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P04: Kick High P05: Throw Mard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch			
P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tire-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tite-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING NDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Mard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P04: Kick High P05: Throw Mard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P04: Kick High <			
P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal			
P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P25: Kick Hard P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P25: Kick Hard P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD35. Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
UNDERSTANDING control over speed and direction Intentional Teaching Cards M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal Po4: Kick Hard P04: Kick Hard P26: Kiek Hard P26: Kiek Hard P26: Kiek Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal P04: Kick High P04: Kick High P04: Kick High P04: Kick High P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribble Kick P19: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal	UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD35.	
M18: Bounce & Count P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribble Kick P19: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal			Intentional Teaching Cards
P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING VNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P10: Jumping RopeP12: Exploring PathwaysP14: Moving Through the ForestP15: Dribble KickP18: Dribble KickP19: Bounce & CatchP24: Swing & Jump RopeP25: Kick HardP26: Keep It UpP28: Balloon PongP30: Mixing PaintsP31: Tie-Dyed TowelsP32: Math JournalENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.PD36.PS.PD36.Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movementsIntentional Teaching CardsP04: Kick HighP05: Throw Hard, Throw FarP07: Balloon CatchP10: Jumping RopeP24: Swing & Jump RopeP24: Swing & Jump RopeP24: Swing & Jump RopeP25: Kick HardP30: Mixing PaintsP31: Tie-Dyed TowelsP31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P12: Exploring Pathways P14: Moving Through the Forest P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribble Kick P18: Dribble Kick P19: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math JournalENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.PD36.Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing Baints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P23: Sing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P14: Moving Through the ForestP15: Dribble KickP16: Dribble ig a BallP19: Bounce & CatchP24: Swing & Jump RopeP25: Kick HardP26: Keep It UpP28: Balloon PongP30: Mixing PaintsP31: Tie-Dyed TowelsP32: Math JournalENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.PD36.Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movementsIntentional Teaching CardsP04: Kick HighP05: Throw Hard, Throw FarP07: Balloon CatchP10: Jumping RopeP24: Swing & Jump RopeP25: Kick HardP30: Mixing PaintsP31: Tie-Dyed TowelsP31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P15: Dribble Kick P18: Dribbling a Ball P19: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P18: Dribbling a BallP19: Bounce & CatchP24: Swing & Jump RopeP25: Kick HardP26: Keep It UpP28: Balloon PongP30: Mixing PaintsP31: Tie-Dyed TowelsP32: Math JournalENDURINGUNDERSTANDINGPS.PD36.Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movementsIntentional Teaching CardsP04: Kick HighP05: Throw Hard, Throw FarP07: Balloon CatchP10: Jumping RopeP24: Swing & Jump RopeP25: Kick HardP30: Mixing PaintsP31: Tie-Dyed Towels			P15: Dribble Kick
P19: Bounce & Catch P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			P19: Bounce & Catch
P25: Kick Hard P26: Keep It Up P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P28: Balloon Pong P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			P25: Kick Hard
P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P31: Tie-Dyed Towels P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P32: Math Journal ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.PD36. Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
UNDERSTANDING Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			P32: Math Journal
Intentional Teaching Cards P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels	ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD36.	Develop the ability to coordinate increasingly complex movements
P04: Kick High P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			Intentional Teaching Cards
P05: Throw Hard, Throw Far P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P07: Balloon Catch P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P10: Jumping Rope P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P24: Swing & Jump Rope P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P25: Kick Hard P30: Mixing Paints P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
P31: Tie-Dyed Towels			
			P30: Mixing Paints
P32: Math Journal			
			P32: Math Journal

Mighty Minutes State: Delaware Early Learning Foundations: Preschool

Subject: Early Childhood Education

Grade: Ages 3-5

STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.SE.	Social Emotional Development (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Self-Concept
ENDURING	PS.SE35.	Participate in meaningful responsibilities
UNDERSTANDING		
		Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster
STRAND / INDICATOR	1	
	PS.SE45.	Self-Regulation Use materials purposefully, safely, and respectfully
UNDERSTANDING	F3.3E43.	ose materials purposeruny, salely, and respectivity
		Mighty Minutes
		MM69: The Litter Monster
STRAND / INDICATOR		Social Relationships and Cooperation
ENDURING	PS.SE49.	Develop and maintain friendships with peers
UNDERSTANDING		Mighty Minutes
		MM78: Hello Friends
ENDURING	PS.SE51.	Develop and demonstrate positive social skills (Ex: please, thank
UNDERSTANDING		you, helping a friend, sharing, etc.)
		Mighty Minutes
		MM02: Just Like Mine
		MM78: Hello Friends
ENDURING	PS.SE52.	Develop ability to initiate and sustain play with peers
UNDERSTANDING		
		Mighty Minutes MM78: Hello Friends
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.AL.	APPROACHES TO LEARNING (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR	1	Engagement and Persistence
ENDURING	PS.AL37.	Begin to demonstrate the ability to follow a sequence of steps to
UNDERSTANDING		create a finished project
		Mighty Minutes
		MM10: Words in Motion
		MM13: Simon Says
		MM28: Counting Calisthenics
STRAND / INDICATOR		Reasoning and Problem Solving
	PS.AL39.	Develop the ability to classify, compare, and contrast objects,
UNDERSTANDING		events, and experiences
		Mighty Minutes
		MM02: Just Like Mine
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.LL.	LANGUAGE AND LITERACY (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Receptive Communication
	PS.LL33.	Follow two- or three-step directions
UNDERSTANDING		Mighty Minutes
		MM10: Words in Motion
		MM13: Simon Says
		MM28: Counting Calisthenics
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL34.	Identify particular sounds in the environment through different media
		Πονια
		Mighty Minutes
		MM04: Riddle Dee Dee

MM08: Clap the Missing Word MM100: La, La, La MM12: Ticky Ricky MM14: Scat Singing MM17: Leaping Sounds MM24: Dinky Do MM27: Diddle, Diddle, Dumpling MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM33: Thumbs Up MM35: My Name, Too! MM37: Little Ball MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM50: 1, 2, 3, What Do I See? MM51: High in the Tree MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM12: Ticky Ricky MM14: Scat Singing MM17: Leaping Sounds MM24: Dinky Do MM27: Diddle, Diddle, Dumpling MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM33: Thumbs Up MM35: My Name, Too! MM35: My Name, Too! MM37: Little Ball MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM50: 1, 2, 3, What Do I See? MM51: High in the Tree MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM55: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM17: Leaping Sounds MM24: Dinky Do MM27: Diddle, Duddle, Dumpling MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM33: Thumbs Up MM35: My Name, Too! MM37: Little Ball MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM50: 1, 2, 3, What Do I See? MM51: High in the Tree MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM24: Dinky Do MM27: Diddle, Dumpling MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM33: Thumbs Up MM35: My Name, Too! MM37: Little Ball MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM50: 1, 2, 3, What Do I See? MM51: High in the Tree MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM27: Diddle, Dumpling MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM33: Thumbs Up MM35: My Name, Too! MM37: Little Ball MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM50: 1, 2, 3, What Do I See? MM51: High in the Tree MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM33: Thumbs Up MM35: My Name, Too! MM37: Little Ball MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM50: 1, 2, 3, What Do I See? MM51: High in the Tree MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM33: Thumbs Up MM35: My Name, Too! MM37: Little Ball MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM50: 1, 2, 3, What Do I See? MM51: High in the Tree MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM35: My Name, Too! MM37: Little Ball MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM50: 1, 2, 3, What Do I See? MM51: High in the Tree MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM37: Little Ball MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM50: 1, 2, 3, What Do I See? MM51: High in the Tree MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM50: 1, 2, 3, What Do I See? MM51: High in the Tree MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM50: 1, 2, 3, What Do I See? MM51: High in the Tree MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM51: High in the Tree MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM55: Mr. Forgetful MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
MM58: A-Hunting We Will Go
MM59: Clap the Beat
MM60: The Name Dance
MM79: Here Is the Beehive
MM80: Hickory, Dickory Dock
MM81: Humpty Dumpty MM84: Let's Make Letters
MM04: Let's Make Letters MM85: Listen For Your Name
MM83: Elsterr of rour Name
MM88: Disappearing Rhymes
MM95: Sorting Syllables
MM96: The Old Man
ENDURING PS.LL35. Respond to questions
Mighty Minutes
MM01: The People in Your Neighborhood
MM03: Purple Pants
MM05: Silly Willy Walking
MM31: What's Inside the Box?
MM45: I'm a Sturdy Oak Tree MM46: Strolling Through the Park
MM40. Stroning Through the Park
MM61: Riddle, Riddle, What Is That?
MM69: The Litter Monster
MM73: Are You Ready?
MM74: Jack in the Box
MM92: Name Cheer
MM98: I Have One
STRAND / INDICATOR Expressive Communication
ENDURING PS.LL39. Play with language such as rhyming UNDERSTANDING
Mighty Minutes
MM03: Purple Pants
MM04: Riddle Dee Dee
MM12: Ticky Ricky
MM14: Scat Singing
MM15:Say It, Show It
MM18: I'm Thinking Of
MM27: Diddle, Diddle, Dumpling MM30: Bounce, Bounce
MM30: Bounce, Bounce, Bounce
MM33. Tridinids op MM41: The Imaginary Ball
MM44: Two Plump Armadillos
MM46: Strolling Through the Park
MM51: High in the Tree MM53: Three Rowdy Children

		MM58: A-Hunting We Will Go MM62: Where Can He Be? MM72: My Body Jumps MM73: Are You Ready? MM74: Jack in the Box MM79: Here Is the Beehive MM80: Hickory, Dickory Dock MM81: Humpty Dumpty MM82: Let's Clean Up! MM83: Let's Make a Cake MM85: Listen For Your Name MM85: Listen For Your Name MM87: One, Two, Buckle My Shoe MM88: Disappearing Rhymes
		MM96: The Old Man
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL40.	Use language to enter play situation <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM78: Hello Friends
ENDURING	PS.LL42.	Dictate a story to an adult
UNDERSTANDING		Mighty Minutes MM34: The Wave
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL44.	Use volume and tone or ASL facial grammar appropriate to the situation <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM84: Let's Make Letters
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL45.	MM84: Let's Make Letters Respond appropriately to messages in conversation Mighty Minutes MM45: I'm a Sturdy Oak Tree MM68: I Have a Secret MM82: Let's Clean Up! MM90: Little Miss Muffet
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL47.	Use language appropriately during play Situations <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM78: Hello Friends
STRAND / INDICATOR		
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL49.	Emergent ReadingShow an interest in rhymes, songs, books, stories, writings, and other literacy or reading-related activitiesMighty MinutesMM01: The People in Your NeighborhoodMM03: Purple PantsMM04: Riddle Dee DeeMM06: This Is the WayMM08: Clap the Missing WordMM11: What Is My Job?MM12: Ticky RickyMM14: Scat SingingMM15:Say It, Show ItMM23: Hi-Ho, the Derry-OMM24: Dinky DoMM27: Diddle, DumplingMM29: Baa, Baa, Black SheepMM30: Bounce, Bounce, BounceMM31: Thumbs UpMM38: Spatial Patterns

		MM39: Let's Pretend MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM41: The Imaginary Ball MM43: Bouncing Big Brown Balls MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM45: I'm a Sturdy Oak Tree MM46: Strolling Through the Park MM51: High in the Tree MM52: Walk Around the Shapes MM53: Three Rowdy Children MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM53: A-Hunting We Will Go MM60: The Name Dance MM62: Where Can He Be? MM64: Paper Towel Rap MM66: Musical Junk MM66: The Litter Monster MM70: The Kids Go Marching In MM71: Recycle Song MM77: My Body Jumps MM73: Are You Ready? MM74: Jack in the Box MM77: Hello Bingo MM77: Hello Bingo MM77: Hello Bingo MM78: Hello Friends MM79: Here Is the Beehive MM80: Hickory, Dickory Dock MM81: Humpty Dumpty MM82: Let's Clean Up! MM83: Let's Make a Cake MM84: Let's Make a Cake MM85: Listen For Your Name MM87: One, Two, Buckle My Shoe MM88: Disappearing Rhymes MM89: We Like Clapping MM91: Move to the Beat MM93: Oh, Dear! What Can the Matter Be? MM94: Old MacDonald MM96: The Old Man MM99: Let's All Follow
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL50.	Show increasing awareness of print, familiar signs, labels, and symbols <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM08: Clap the Missing Word MM10: Words in Motion
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL51.	Identify and name letters of the alphabet <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM07: Hippity, Hoppity, How Many? MM09: Writing in the Air MM15:Say It, Show It MM22: Hot or Cold 3-D Shapes MM25: Freeze MM32: Walk the Line MM33: Thumbs Up MM36: Body Patterns MM47: Step Up MM52: Walk Around the Shapes MM57: Find the Letter Sound MM58: A-Hunting We Will Go MM75: Busy Bees MM77: Hello Bingo MM83: Let's Make a Cake MM92: Name Cheer

		MM96: The Old Man
		MM97: Shape Hunt MM98: I Have One
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL53.	Recognize common letter sounds at the beginning, middle, and ends of words
		<u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM47: Step Up
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL54.	Know the difference between upper- and lower-case letters Mighty Minutes
		MM09: Writing in the Air MM47: Step Up
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL55.	Show comprehension by answering questions related to an age- appropriate story that has been read or told
		Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM90: Little Miss Muffet
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL57.	Hold a book upright, turn the pages starting at the front of the book, and scan pages left to right and top to bottom
		Mighty Minutes MM08: Clap the Missing Word MM10: Words in Motion MM37: Little Ball
		MM87: One, Two, Buckle My Shoe
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL59.	Demonstrate that print represents someone's thoughts and ideas Mighty Minutes
		MM08: Clap the Missing Word MM10: Words in Motion
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL60.	Interpret pictures Mighty Minutes
		MM54: The Green Grass Grows MM88: Disappearing Rhymes
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL61.	Hear words in a sentence and syllables in words
		<u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM100: La, La, La MM17: Leaping Sounds
		MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM55: Mr. Forgetful
		MM59: Clap the Beat MM60: The Name Dance MM85: Listen For Your Name
		MM95: Sorting Syllables
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL62.	Know that print is read and pictures are not Mighty Minutes
		MM08: Clap the Missing Word MM10: Words in Motion
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.LL72.	Develop hand-eye coordination required for written communication
		Mighty Minutes MM08: Clap the Missing Word MM13: Simon Says
		MM14: Scat Singing MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM44: Two Plump Armadillos

		MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree MM63: Going on a Journey
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.MA.	Mathematics (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Number and Operations
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA31.	Develop an awareness of numbers and counting as a means for understanding quantity Mighty Minutes MM04: Riddle Dee Dee MM05: Silly Willy Walking MM07: Hippity, Hoppity, How Many? MM10: Words in Motion MM28: Counting Calisthenics MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM37: Little Ball MM42: Come Play With Me MM79: Here Is the Beehive MM87: One, Two, Buckle My Shoe MM89: We Like Clapping MM95: Sorting Syllables MM96: The Old Man
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA32.	Recite numbers in sequence <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM04: Riddle Dee Dee MM05: Silly Willy Walking MM07: Hippity, Hoppity, How Many? MM10: Words in Motion MM28: Counting Calisthenics MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM37: Little Ball MM42: Come Play With Me MM79: Here Is the Beehive MM87: One, Two, Buckle My Shoe MM89: We Like Clapping MM95: Sorting Syllables MM96: The Old Man
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA33.	Recognize numbers <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM04: Riddle Dee Dee MM80: Hickory, Dickory Dock
STRAND / INDICATOR		Geometry and Spatial Sense
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA40.	Begin to recognize, name, describe, build, and draw two and three dimensional shapes <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM19: I Spy With My Little Eye
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA42.	Describe how shapes are the same or different (Ex: size, shape, color) <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM52: Walk Around the Shapes MM57: Find the Letter Sound MM62: Where Can He Be? MM74: Jack in the Box MM76: Describing Things MM97: Shape Hunt
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA43.	Demonstrate and describe positions of objects <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM19: I Spy With My Little Eye

		MM29: Spotial Bottorna
		MM38: Spatial Patterns MM62: Where Can He Be?
		MM86: Listening Story
STRAND / INDICATOR		Patterns
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA44.	Recognize, copy, and extend simple patterns with a variety of materials <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM26: Echo Clapping
		MM36: Body Patterns MM59: Clap the Beat MM65: People Patterns
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA45.	Arrange objects in a series according to one attribute (Ex: shape, size, texture, or color) <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM02: Just Like Mine
ENDURING	PS.MA47.	Sort and match a variety of concrete objects according to attributes
UNDERSTANDING	F 3.MA47.	(Ex: color, size, shape <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM02: Just Like Mine
STRAND / INDICATOR		Measurement
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.MA49.	Explore concepts of measurable attributes (Ex: weight, volume, length, time, and temperature)
		<u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM19: I Spy With My Little Eye MM49: A Tree My Size MM75: Busy Bees
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.S.	Science (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Sensory Awareness
	PS.SC31.	Use senses in purposeful ways to gather information and explore the environment <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM19: I Spy With My Little Eye MM31: What's Inside the Box? MM48: Feely Box MM66: Musical Junk MM66: Musical Junk MM68: I Have a Secret MM76: Describing Things MM97: Shape Hunt
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC32.	Begin to identify and recognize the differences among the senses, their functions, and the kinds of information they get from each sense <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM19: I Spy With My Little Eye MM31: What's Inside the Box? MM48: Feely Box MM66: Musical Junk MM76: Describing Things MM97: Shape Hunt
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Exploration
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC33.	Express their curiosity and investigate questions of interest through play and exploration <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM66: Musical Junk

STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Inquiry
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC36.	Investigate and explore their questions using observations and previous experience to make predictions
		<u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM19: I Spy With My Little Eye MM31: What's Inside the Box? MM48: Feely Box MM66: Musical Junk MM97: Shape Hunt
	PS.SC37.	Provide their own explanations for "how" and "why" things happen
UNDERSTANDING		Mighty Minutes MM10: Words in Motion MM19: I Spy With My Little Eye MM31: What's Inside the Box? MM48: Feely Box MM49: A Tree My Size MM61: Riddle, Riddle, What Is That? MM68: I Have a Secret MM76: Describing Things MM94: Old MacDonald MM97: Shape Hunt
STRAND / INDICATOR		Scientific Knowledge – Living Things
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC39.	Observe, describe, and discuss the natural world of people, animals and plants Mighty Minutes MM10: Words in Motion MM19: I Spy With My Little Eye MM31: What's Inside the Box? MM48: Feely Box MM49: A Tree My Size MM61: Riddle, Riddle, What Is That? MM68: I Have a Secret MM76: Describing Things MM94: Old MacDonald MM97: Shape Hunt Recognize categories of people, plants, and animals and describe similarities and differences among them
		Mighty Minutes MM45: I'm a Sturdy Oak Tree MM49: A Tree My Size MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree MM94: Old MacDonald
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC41.	Recognize people, plants and animals grow and change over time and need certain things to survive <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM45: I'm a Sturdy Oak Tree MM49: A Tree My Size MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC42.	Demonstrate respect for living Things <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle Song
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.SC43.	Observe, and discuss physical properties of non-living things, both natural and human made
		Mighty Minutes

MM31: What's Inside the Box? MM39: Let's Pretend MM48: Feely Box MM49: A Tree My Size MM67: Let's Stick Together MM66: I Have a Secret MM97: Shape HuntENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.SC46.Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Mighty Minutes MM67: Let's Stick TogetherSTRAND / INDICATORScientific Knowledge – EnvironmentENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.SC50.Explore how the environment is affected by what people do Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle SongENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.SC51.Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
MM48: Feely Box MM49: A Tree My Size MM67: Let's Stick Together MM68: I Have a Secret MM97: Shape HuntENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.SC46.Experiment with effects of their own actions on objectsMighty Minutes MM67: Let's Stick TogetherMighty Minutes MM67: Let's Stick TogetherSTRAND / INDICATORScientific Knowledge – EnvironmentENDURING UNDERSTANDINGPS.SC50.Explore how the environment is affected by what people do Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle SongENDURING ENDURINGPS.SC51.Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
MM49: A Tree My Size MM67: Let's Stick Together MM68: I Have a Secret MM97: Shape Hunt ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Mighty Minutes MM67: Let's Stick Together STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC50. Explore how the environment is affected by what people do Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
MM67: Let's Stick Together MM68: I Have a Secret MM97: Shape Hunt ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Mighty Minutes MM67: Let's Stick Together STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC50. Explore how the environment is affected by what people do Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM69: The Litter Monster MM67: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
MM67: Let's Stick Together MM68: I Have a Secret MM97: Shape Hunt ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Mighty Minutes MM67: Let's Stick Together STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC50. Explore how the environment is affected by what people do Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM69: The Litter Monster MM67: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
MM68: I Have a Secret MM97: Shape Hunt ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Mighty Minutes MM67: Let's Stick Together STRAND / INDICATOR ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC50. Explore how the environment is affected by what people do Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51.
MM97: Shape Hunt ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Mighty Minutes MM67: Let's Stick Together Mighty Minutes MM67: Let's Stick Together STRAND / INDICATOR Scientific Knowledge – Environment ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC50. Explore how the environment is affected by what people do Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC46. Experiment with effects of their own actions on objects Mighty Minutes MM67: Let's Stick Together STRAND / INDICATOR Scientific Knowledge – Environment ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC50. Explore how the environment is affected by what people do Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM69: The Litter Monster ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
UNDERSTANDING Mighty Minutes MM67: Let's Stick Together STRAND / INDICATOR Scientific Knowledge – Environment ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC50. Explore how the environment is affected by what people do Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM69: The Litter Monster ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
Mighty Minutes MM67: Let's Stick Together STRAND / INDICATOR Scientific Knowledge – Environment ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC50. Explore how the environment is affected by what people do Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
MM67: Let's Stick Together STRAND / INDICATOR Scientific Knowledge – Environment ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC50. Explore how the environment is affected by what people do Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
STRAND / INDICATOR Scientific Knowledge – Environment ENDURING UNDERSTANDING PS.SC50. Explore how the environment is affected by what people do Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
ENDURING PS.SC50. Explore how the environment is affected by what people do UNDERSTANDING Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
ENDURING PS.SC50. Explore how the environment is affected by what people do UNDERSTANDING Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
UNDERSTANDING Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
Mighty Minutes MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
MM69: The Litter Monster MM71: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
MM71: Recycle Song ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
ENDURING PS.SC51. Describe and engage in activities that preserve the environment
Mighty Minutes
MM69: The Litter Monster
MM71: Recycle Song
STANDARD / STRAND DE.EC.PS.MM. My Family, My Community, My World (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR Places and Spaces Geography
ENDURING PS.MM41. Develop concepts and describe location, directionality, and spatial
UNDERSTANDING relationships (Ex: on top of/ under, inside/outside, next to, beside,
up/down, left/right)
Mighty Minutes
MM19: I Spy With My Little Eye
MM38: Spatial Patterns
MM62: Where Can He Be?
MM02. Where Can he be? MM86: Listening Story
ENDURING PS.MM44. Begin to understand the relationship between humans and the
UNDERSTANDING natural environment
Mighty Minutes
MM69: The Litter Monster
MM71: Recycle Song
STRAND / INDICATOR Working Together – Government and Communities
ENDURING PS.MM46. With support begin to develop problem solving skills
UNDERSTANDING
Mighty Minutes
MM01: The People in Your Neighborhood
MM11: What Is My Job?
ENDURING PS.MM50. Participate in group decision
UNDERSTANDING Minutes
Mighty Minutes
MM01: The People in Your Neighborhood
MM02: Just Like Mine
MM03: Purple Pants
MM05: Silly Willy Walking
MM06: This Is the Way
MM06: This Is the Way
MM06: This Is the Way MM11: What Is My Job?
MM06: This Is the Way MM11: What Is My Job? MM20: I Can Make a Circle MM22: Hot or Cold 3-D Shapes
MM06: This Is the Way MM11: What Is My Job? MM20: I Can Make a Circle MM22: Hot or Cold 3-D Shapes MM41: The Imaginary Ball
MM06: This Is the Way MM11: What Is My Job? MM20: I Can Make a Circle MM22: Hot or Cold 3-D Shapes MM41: The Imaginary Ball MM53: Three Rowdy Children
MM06: This Is the Way MM11: What Is My Job? MM20: I Can Make a Circle MM22: Hot or Cold 3-D Shapes MM41: The Imaginary Ball MM53: Three Rowdy Children MM62: Where Can He Be?
MM06: This Is the Way MM11: What Is My Job? MM20: I Can Make a Circle MM22: Hot or Cold 3-D Shapes MM41: The Imaginary Ball MM53: Three Rowdy Children

		MM68: I Have a Secret MM69: The Litter Monster
		MM71: Recycle Song MM83: Let's Make a Cake
		MM84: Let's Make Letters MM90: Little Miss Muffet
		MM92: Name Cheer
STRAND / INDICATOR		MM98: I Have One Making Money and Resources – Economics
ENDURING	PS.MM52.	Develop an awareness that people work for money in order to
UNDERSTANDING		provide for basic necessities, including the concept that people can trade and barter to get goods and services
		<u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM01: The People in Your Neighborhood MM11: What Is My Job?
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.CE.	CREATIVE EXPRESSION (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Music
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE31.	Develop awareness of different musical instruments, tones patterns/rhythms and tempos
		Mighty Minutes MM66: Musical Junk
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE33.	Be exposed to music from other cultures Mighty Minutes
		MM66: Musical Junk
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE34.	Sing a variety of simple songs in various keys
		Mighty Minutes MM01: The People in Your Neighborhood
		MM03: Purple Pants MM06: This Is the Way
		MM08: Clap the Missing Word MM100: La, La, La
		MM11: What Is My Job?
		MM14: Scat Singing MM20: I Can Make a Circle
		MM23: Hi-Ho, the Derry-O MM24: Dinky Do
		MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep
		MM30: Bounce, Bounce, Bounce MM38: Spatial Patterns
		MM39: Let's Pretend
		MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM43: Bouncing Big Brown Balls
		MM45: I'm a Sturdy Oak Tree
		MM52: Walk Around the Shapes MM53: Three Rowdy Children
		MM54: The Green Grass Grows
		MM58: A-Hunting We Will Go MM60: The Name Dance
		MM64: Paper Towel Rap MM66: Musical Junk
		MM69: The Litter Monster
		MM70: The Kids Go Marching In MM71: Recycle Song
		MM72: My Body Jumps
		MM77: Hello Bingo MM78: Hello Friends
		MM81: Humpty Dumpty
		MM83: Let's Make a Cake MM84: Let's Make Letters
L		

		MM89: We Like Clapping MM91: Move to the Beat MM93: Oh, Dear! What Can the Matter Be? MM94: Old MacDonald MM96: The Old Man MM99: Let's All Follow
STRAND / INDICATOR		Movement and Dance
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE35.	Express through movement what is felt and heard in various rhythmic patterns <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM10: Words in Motion MM34: The Wave MM67: Let's Stick Together
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE36.	Demonstrate an awareness of different musical tempos, patterns, and beats through movement <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM66: Musical Junk
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE37.	Gain awareness of different cultures through experiences with a variety of music and movement activities <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM66: Musical Junk
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE38.	Experience and use movement to reinforce learning in other curricular areas <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM10: Words in Motion MM34: The Wave MM67: Let's Stick Together
STRAND / INDICATOR		Visual Arts
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE39.	Show interest using different art media and materials in a variety of ways for creative expression and representation <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM64: Paper Towel Rap
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE40.	Plan and create original drawings, paintings, models, and other art creations using a variety of media <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM64: Paper Towel Rap
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE41.	Share experiences, ideas, and thoughts about artistic creations <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM59: Clap the Beat MM97: Shape Hunt
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE42.	Use a variety of art materials and activities for sensory experiences Mighty Minutes MM64: Paper Towel Rap
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE43.	Express interest in and show respect for the creative work of others <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM59: Clap the Beat MM97: Shape Hunt
STRAND / INDICATOR		Dramatic Play
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE46.	Show imagination and creativity in play Mighty Minutes

		MM10: Words in Motion
		MM11: What Is My Job?
		MM12: Ticky Ricky
		MM16: Nothing, Nothing, Something
		MM17: Leaping Sounds
		MM25: Freeze
		MM30: Bounce, Bounce, Bounce
		MM32: Walk the Line
		MM34: The Wave
		MM35: My Name, Too!
		MM36: Body Patterns
		MM37: Little Ball
		MM38: Spatial Patterns
		MM39: Let's Pretend
		MM40: Clap a Friend's Name
		MM41: The Imaginary Ball
		MM42: Come Play With Me
		MM43: Bouncing Big Brown Balls
		MM45: I'm a Sturdy Oak Tree
		MM49: A Tree My Size
		MM51: High in the Tree
		MM53: Three Rowdy Children
		MM57: Find the Letter Sound
		MM58: A-Hunting We Will Go
		MM59: Clap the Beat
		MM60: The Name Dance
		MM63: Going on a Journey
		MM65: People Patterns
		MM67: Let's Stick Together
		MM70: The Kids Go Marching In
		MM72: My Body Jumps
		MM73: Are You Ready?
		MM74: Jack in the Box
		MM75: Busy Bees
		MM73: Busy Bees MM78: Hello Friends
		MM79: Here Is the Beehive
		MM81: Humpty Dumpty
		MM83: Let's Make a Cake
		MM84: Let's Make Letters
		MM86: Listening Story
		MM87: One, Two, Buckle My Shoe
		MM89: We Like Clapping
		MM90: Little Miss Muffet
		MM91: Move to the Beat
		MM92: Name Cheer
		MM93: Oh, Dear! What Can the Matter Be?
		MM96: The Old Man
		MM97: Shape Hunt
		MM99: Let's All Follow
		Perficiente in edult guided dremetic estivities
	PS.CE47.	Participate in adult-guided dramatic activities
UNDERSTANDING		
		Mighty Minutes
		MM10: Words in Motion
		MM11: What Is My Job?
		MM12: Ticky Ricky
		MM16: Nothing, Nothing, Something
		MM17: Leaping Sounds
		MM25: Freeze
		MM30: Bounce, Bounce, Bounce
		MM32: Walk the Line
		MM34: The Wave
		MM35: My Name, Too!
		MM36: Body Patterns
		MM37: Little Ball
	II.	
		MM38: Spatial Patterns

		MM39: Let's Pretend MM40: Clap a Friend's Name MM41: The Imaginary Ball MM42: Come Play With Me MM43: Bouncing Big Brown Balls MM45: I'm a Sturdy Oak Tree MM49: A Tree My Size MM51: High in the Tree MM53: Three Rowdy Children MM57: Find the Letter Sound MM58: A-Hunting We Will Go MM59: Clap the Beat MM60: The Name Dance MM63: Going on a Journey MM65: People Patterns MM67: Let's Stick Together MM70: The Kids Go Marching In MM71: My Body Jumps MM72: My Body Jumps MM73: Are You Ready? MM74: Jack in the Box MM75: Busy Bees MM78: Hello Friends MM79: Here Is the Beehive MM81: Humpty Dumpty MM83: Let's Make a Cake MM84: Let's Make Letters MM86: Listening Story MM87: One, Two, Buckle My Shoe MM89: We Like Clapping MM90: Little Miss Muffet MM91: Move to the Beat MM91: Move to the Beat MM93: Oh, Dear! What Can the Matter Be? MM99: Let's All Follow
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.CE48.	Engage in cooperative pretend play with another child <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM41: The Imaginary Ball MM63: Going on a Journey MM83: Let's Make a Cake MM84: Let's Make Letters MM90: Little Miss Muffet
STANDARD / STRAND	DE.EC.PS.PD.	Physical Development and Health (Preschool)
STRAND / INDICATOR		Fine Motor
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD31.	Develop strength, small-motor control, and coordination through daily activities <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM08: Clap the Missing Word MM13: Simon Says MM14: Scat Singing MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree MM63: Going on a Journey
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD32.	Develop and use eye-hand coordination to perform a variety of tasks Fine Motor <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM08: Clap the Missing Word MM13: Simon Says

		MM14: Scat Singing MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree MM63: Going on a Journey
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD33.	Explore and experiment with a variety of tools <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM08: Clap the Missing Word MM13: Simon Says MM14: Scat Singing MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree MM63: Going on a Journey
STRAND / INDICATOR		Gross Motor
ENDURING UNDERSTANDING	PS.PD35.	Demonstrate body and space awareness, to move and stop with control over speed and direction <u>Mighty Minutes</u> MM08: Clap the Missing Word MM10: Words in Motion MM13: Simon Says MM14: Scat Singing MM19: I Spy With My Little Eye MM29: Baa, Baa, Black Sheep MM31: What's Inside the Box? MM34: The Wave MM44: Two Plump Armadillos MM48: Feely Box MM48: Feely Box MM49: A Tree My Size MM56: I Had a Little Nut Tree MM63: Going on a Journey MM67: Let's Stick Together MM68: I Have a Secret MM75: Busy Bees MM76: Describing Things